Erasmus University Erasmus School of Economics Bachelor Economie & Bedrijfseconomie Willingness to pay in the ridesharing industry.

> Erasmus University Rotterdam

Thomas Groeneweg

579093

Supervisor: Dr. Bojan Georgievski

Second Assessor: Dr. Arie Barendregt

Final thesis version

07-07-2023

Executive summary:

The rise of the so-called "sharing economy" has created new opportunities in many markets. In the market for transportation and ride hailing, the sharing economy has opened doors that have been entered by new companies such as Uber, Bolt and Lyft.

Through theoretical and empirical analyses, this research tries aims to add to the existing literature on ridesharing services. Trying to offer more insights on the economic implications of the ridesharing industry and provide advice for policymakers, CEO's, managers, and customers on how to improve the ridesharing industry and its marketing goals.

This thesis aims to answer what is the customers' willingness to pay (WTP) for ridesharing services and which factors influence are of influence on the willingness to pay.

This research is relevant for the entire ridesharing industry and covers the main research question of: What is the influence of attributes on the willingness to pay for ride-sharing services and how to implement and/or change this in the marketing strategies of the companies that take part in the ride-sharing industry?

This central question is broken down into fewer sub questions to divide the research into a theoretical and empirical part.

The empirical part of the research answers questions on *What are ridesharing services*? *What is the current market situation for ride sharing services like*? *What are the current marketing strategies of the ridesharing companies* ? *What attributes are important for the willingness to pay for ride-sharing services*?

While the empirical part focuses on questions answering the following sub questions: What is the importance of the attributes/factors that are considered to be of influence on the willingness to pay for ride-sharing services? What is the influence of attributes on the willingness to pay for ride-sharing services?

The study assumes a relation between the willingness to pay for the attributes, performance expectancy, effort expectancy, social influence, price, and trust on the willingness to pay for the economic benefits of ridesharing.

The results pose no significant influence for the attributes effort expectancy, social influence, and price. There is a significant influence on the willingness to pay for economic benefits of ride sharing for the attributes: performance expectancy and trust.

Table of Contents

Chapter 1: Introduction5
Introduction:5
1.2 Relevance of subject: 5 1.2.1 Social relevance: 5 1.2.2 Managerial relevance: 5 1.2.3 Academic relevance: 6
1.3 Research questions: 6 1.3.1 Main research question: 6 1.3.2 Sub research questions: 6
1.4 Possible research limitations:7
1.5 Brief thesis chapter descriptions:8
Chapter 2: Literature review
2.1 Import terms
2.2 Current market situation11
2.3 Marketing strategies14
2.4 The conceptual model:172.4.1 Performance expectancy172.4.2 Effort expectancy182.4.3 Social influence182.4.4 Price192.4.5 Trust202.4.6 Economic benefits202.4.7 Important attributes21
Chapter 3: Research methodology and data23
3.1 Empirical setting23
3.2 Research design model 24 3.3 Measures of variables 25
3.4 Procedure
3.5 Data analysis
3.6 Bias prevention
Chapter 4: Research outcome28
4.1 Sample
4.2 Descriptive statistics
4.3 Factor analysis and Cronbach's Alpha30
4.4 Regression results 324.4.1 Results performance expectancy324.4.2 Results effort expectancy334.4.3 Results social influence33

4.4.4 Results Price	34
4.4.5 Results trust	34
 4.5 Attribute importance and full regression model 4.5.1 Full regression model results	35 35 36
4.6 Summary of research outcome	
Chapter 5: Conclusion, recommendations, and discussion	38
5.1 Key findings in literature	
5.2 Key findings in research	
5.3 Conclusions	39
5.4 Managerial implications	40
5.5 Research limitations	40
5.6 Future research	41
Appendix	45

Chapter 1: Introduction

The rise of the so-called "sharing economy" has created new opportunities in many markets. In the market for transportation and hitching a ride, the sharing economy has opened doors that have been entered by new companies such as Uber, Bolt and Lyft.

In recent years, the ridesharing service industry has experienced massive growth. The industry offers a new way of transporting yourself from place A to place B. It offers a revolutionized way of "ordering" the service compared to the taxi or scooter/bike rentals that have been around for the last decades. The ridesharing industry has lots of growth potential when looking into the future. Therefore it's important to understand what factors influence the customers decision to choose for ridesharing services, what makes a customer want to pay more and what is an aspect that makes a consumer opt out of ridesharing and looking for an alternative? Thus it is important to look at the customers' willingness to pay for ridesharing services. (Walsten S., 2015).

Through theoretical and empirical analyses, this research tries aims to add to the existing literature on ridesharing services. Trying to offer more insights on the economic implications of the ridesharing industry and provide advice for policymakers, CEO's, managers, and customers on how to improve the ridesharing industry and its marketing goals.

This thesis aims to answer what is the customers' willingness to pay (WTP) for ridesharing services and which factors influence are of influence on the willingness to pay.

1.2 Relevance of subject:

1.2.1 Social relevance:

Ride-sharing services such as Uber are a booming industry, over the course of the last years ridesharing has become more prominent in people's lives. This thesis is socially relevant because it addresses a very topical industry. This thesis will give an insight in the ride-sharing companies and how they market their products. It also addresses the current market situation and the way the consumers feel about the attributes and prices of the services offered by the company.

1.2.2 Managerial relevance:

This thesis is relevant on managerial level because it takes a look and draws conclusions on the industries marketing strategies. The thesis will look at what the companies are currently implementing in their strategies and what could be improved or be implemented with more focus. It also offers a view into the consumers world and on what attributes of the offered services are important for the consumers. The willingness to pay analysis gives insight in what the consumers are willing to pay for the services. Managers can use the findings of this thesis to improve their marketing strategies, making the thesis relevant on a managerial level.

1.2.3 Academic relevance:

Chakravorti & Noel (2017) state and explain the differences between the ride-sharing sector and regular taxis. The article states that the experience given by drivers impacts consumer preferences and perceptions, the article also states that the drivers of a ridesharing company should be engaged to take part in the company's marketing strategy since the authors believe that the services offered by the drivers are the main influence on the consumers preferences.

Alemi, Circella, Mokhtarian & Handy have done research on distinguishing the factors that affect the frequency of use and corresponding willingness to pay for ride-sharing services. This study gives an insight on which sociodemographic and other factors play a role in the frequency of use. The article gives a basis for this thesis to dive deeper into these factors and to test the importance of these factors. Also the model used to calculate the willingness to pay could be implemented in this thesis.

1.3 Research questions:

1.3.1 Main research question:

What is the influence of attributes on the willingness to pay for ride-sharing services and how to implement and/or change this in the marketing strategies of the companies that take part in the ride-sharing industry?

1.3.2 Sub research questions:

From a theoretical perspective it is imported to state what ridesharing is and what services are offered, thus the first theoretical question is:

What are ridesharing services?

Furthermore it is important to disclose what the market is looking like today, who are the big companies, what aspects are given the main focus. This results in the second theoretical question:

What is the current market situation for ride sharing services like?

To answer the main research question on how the willingness to pay can be implemented in the marketing strategies of the companies that take part in the ridesharing industry, it is important to disclose first what the current situation look like, this leads to the third theoretical question:

What are the current marketing strategies of the ridesharing companies ?

The finale theoretical question is based around attributes of ridesharing services. To compute a willingness to pay analysis, it is needed that the attributes from whom you think are important to the willingness to pay are specified. Resulting in the following theoretical question:

What attributes are important for the willingness to pay for ride-sharing services?

Importance shows us how much and to what extent each chosen attribute influence the consumers choice for ridesharing services, this is important to specify since it is likely that attributes with a higher importance will be more influential on the willingness to pay of customers. The following empirical question is formed:

What is the importance of the attributes/factors that are considered to be of influence on the willingness to pay for ride-sharing services?

This thesis is mainly around the willingness to pay for ridesharing services, it is therefore of high importance that this willingness to pay is computed, the following empirical question is needed to answer our main research question:

What is the influence of attributes on the willingness to pay for ride-sharing services?

1.4 Possible research limitations:

This research could be face with ethical issues. These issues are faced in the part of the data collection. The data must be collected completely anonymous and must be stored in a safe environment. Therefore the participants in the data collection will sign a form of consent, so that this ethical issue is addressed. Furthermore the way this research is set-up, the collected data could be biased or not completely representative for the entire population or participants could think of the data collection as a boring matter, resulting in these respondents not answering to their full capacity and thus giving different answers.

1.5 Brief thesis chapter descriptions:

This thesis consists of multiple chapters. These chapters will help in answering the main research question of this thesis. The first chapter is written above and states what is being researched in this thesis and why this research is relevant. In the second chapter a literature review will be done, and a conceptual framework will be formed. This framework will result in hypotheses on the main research questions and the sub-research questions will be reviewed. The third chapter explains the data that is used in the research and how this data has been collected. It also describes which quantitative methods will be used to answer the research questions, also this chapter focusses on bias prevention. In the fourth chapter, the results of the data analysis will be presented. Lastly in the fifth and final chapter of this thesis, answer on the main and sub- research questions, recommendations on future research and limitations/biases that have occurred/ are of in influence in the research.

Chapter 2: Literature review

The rise of the sharing economy and ridesharing platforms have not only led to a completely new niche-market, but also to more interests in the subject from an academic point of view. For instance Alemi, F., Circella, G., Mokhtarian, P., & Handy, S. (2019) have done research on the driving factors behind the use of Uber and Lyft in California. Chakravorti & Noel (2017) state and explain the differences between the ride-sharing sector and regular taxis. The article states that the experience given by drivers impacts consumer preferences and perceptions, the article also states that the drivers of a ridesharing company should be engaged to take part in the company's marketing strategy since the authors believe that the services offered by the drivers are the main influence on the consumers preferences.

Finally Rasheed Gaber, H., & Elsamadicy, A. M. (2021) have researched the drivers behind intention to use ridesharing services during the COVID-19 crisis, giving an image which factors drive the use of ridesharing applications. All of the above stated articles provide a basis on which this research can build. Extending the existing literature to the level of willingness to pay. Which will all be discussed later in this chapter.

2.1 Import terms

2.1.1 What is ridesharing?

This paragraph will be used to give a clear understanding of what is and what is not meant by ridesharing in this research. Ridesharing can be interpreted in many ways, one individual thinks of ridesharing as simple as sharing a ride with you friend, neighbor, or colleague (like carpooling). Others think of ride sharing in the way of companies that offer to rent scooters, bikes or even whole cars via their sharing platforms and apps, like Check, Felyx and GO in the Netherlands.

In this thesis report, we will focus more on the ride sharing service part that consist of drivers offering their services to customers in need of a ride via sharing platforms and applications, like Uber, Bolt and Lyft. Another word used for this type of ridesharing is ride-hailing.

Posen, H. A. (2015) states that ridesharing is an extension and innovation in the taxi-industry, Posen finds that: "Innovation and technology in fields virtually unknown or unrealized 50 years ago have shaped consumer culture today, and most consumers rely on the ease and accessibility of their smartphones to get what they need and even to go where they need to go. Uber, a ridesharing experience that allows users to request a car through a smartphone

app, was developed in the midst of this new consumer culture in which access to commodities is more valuable than individual ownership and where people value social interaction and the human experience. Unsurprisingly, Uber's unforeseen growth across the country has created new competition in a taxi industry that has been largely undisrupted since it began in the early 20th century."

According to Furuhata, M., Dessouky, M., Ordóñez, F., Brunet, M. E., Wang, X., & Koenig, S. (2013), Ridesharing refers to a mode of transportation in which individual travelers share a vehicle for a trip and split travel costs such as gas, toll, and parking fees with others that have similar itineraries and time schedules. Conceptually, ridesharing is a system that can combine the flexibility and speed of private cars with the reduced cost of fixed-line systems, at the expense of convenience. These fixed-line systems refer to public transportation means, such as bus, tram, subway, and trains.

Lastly, a lot of researchers agree on one thing when it comes to ridesharing, the technology behind ridesharing and its entire business can be seen as disruptive. The ridesharing companies are disruptors in the transportation sector.

The above stated description of ridesharing does not only give an understanding for the remainder of this research, but the description also answers the first theoretical sub-question:

What are ridesharing services?

2.1.2 What is WTP?

Willingness to pay (WTP) refers to the maximum amount that an individual is willing to pay for a product or service (Mukherjee & Kadiyali, 2014). An individual's perception on the value of the service is the main determinant for the willingness to pay of the individual. This perception takes multiple factors into account, these factors differ for every product or service. Also the individuals socioeconomical factors play a role in the willingness to pay of an individual.

2.1.3 What is attribute importance?

Attribute importance refers to the perceived significance or value of specific product or service attributes or features to consumers or users (Louviere & Woodworth, 1983).

Attribute importance can be measured and computed via various quantitative research methods. Attribute importance is useful for companies since it shows the company what part

of the service, product or marketing needs to be adjusted so that it fits the customers preferences and expectations.

2.2 Current market situation

The following paragraph will describe the current market situation in the ridesharing industry and will show what companies are the current big players. This paragraph will also be used to answer the second theoretical sub-question of this thesis:

What is the current market situation for ride sharing services like?

According to Fortune business insights (2022) the following five companies are described to be the biggest players in the worldwide ride-hailing market.

1. Uber Technologies inc.

Uber is based in the United States of America and is the world's biggest company in the ridesharing sector. Uber offers their ridesharing and food delivery services in over 85 countries worldwide. Uber is praised for the ease of use that their app provides and that booking a ride is accessible for almost everyone. With 12.5 million installs in January 2020, Uber was the most downloaded ride-sharing and taxi app worldwide. Uber has used a range of business tactics to achieve sustained growth throughout the years (Fortune business insights, 2022).

2. Lyft, inc.

Just like Uber, Lyft inc. is based in the United States of America and is the second company in Americas ridesharing market behind Uber. Lyft is mostly active in the USA and Canada but is also slowly spreading its services in the worldwide market, currently Lyft is active in Europe, but they are yet unable to gain a market share in the European market that comes close to the market share they have in the USA.

Lyft uses its technology platform, user network density and scale, and data from many rides to continuously improve its marketplace efficiency and develop new offers.

In May 2020, the wait & save function was made more widely available by the company. Riders will pay less in this mode than in conventional Lyft rides, and the longer they have to wait, the more they will save.

In the first quarter of 2020, Flexdrive, LLC, one of Lyft's long-standing Express Drive partners, was bought by the company. Riders can hire automobiles to perform ride-sharing services on the Lyft Platform through this initiative (Fortune business insights, 2022).

3. Didi Chuxing Technology Co.

This Chinese transportation company is one of the world's biggest ridesharing companies, mainly because of its dominance in China, but also because of their activities in Australia, Latin America, and Asia. he organization provides various transportation options, including bus, taxi, luxury, bike, e-bike sharing, and others. The company will have a major market share in China's by 2020. Didi develops its offering and expands its global footprint through partnerships with automakers, legislators, and the taxi industry. The Swedish car manufacturer Volvo closed a deal with Didi Chuxing Technology Co. in 2021. They have agreed that Volvo will supply cars for Didi's global autonomous driving development (Fortune business insights, 2022).

4. ANI Technologies Pvt. Ltd.

Ola an Indian based company that is currently trying to start in the British market, is a ridesharing service owned by ANI Technologies Pvt. Ltd. The company is still in their startup phase and offers its customers a connection with drivers via an online ridesharing platform. The company does not only operate in India and the UK, but they also operate in New Zealand and Australia, to improve its global market, it is expanding its operations globally.

For example, the business launched its services in London in February 2020. The corporation is primarily focused on deploying an electric car fleet on its platform. Ola Electric Mobility, ANI Technologies Pvt. Ltd.'s new electric two-wheeler manufacturing company, was launched in 2017.

In August 2021, Ola Electric Mobility revealed that it wants to build a 100,000-strong network of electric vehicle chargers called the Hypercharger Network, spanning 400 Indian cities in the next five years (Fortune business insights, 2022).

5. Gojek

Gojek is an Indonesian based multi-service online platform. The platform started with motorcycle ridesharing but has now also expended into the food sector and the delivery of packages. The platform is still growing and expending and currently offers more than 20 services.

Expert Market Research (2022) states the same list as stated above, however this article states that the fifth biggest ride hailing company worldwide is not Gojek, but Cabify Spain SLU.

Cabify Spain SLU

Is a ridesharing platform founded in Madrid, Spain. The Spanish company is active all over Spain and the South American continent. When looking at the countries the company operates in (Spain, Brazil, Argentina, Colombia, Chile, Spain, Ecuador, Panama, Mexico, Uruguay, Peru, Portugal, and the Dominican Republic) it can be concluded that the company operates in its mother language. So only in Spanish speaking countries. The company only focus on matching drivers with customer who need a ride.

Khatri (2022) published a paper on the European market for ride hailing activities. This paper does not describe a specific order in how big each ride hailing company is, it rather gives all big competitors of Uber Technologies inc.. We therefore depict that Uber is the largest company in the European ridesharing market.

In Europe, the other big names other than Uber are Lyft, Bolt, Gett, Hailo, Taxilo, Bike taxi and the recently founded company called Ola.

Statista. (2023) states that the European market is divided in the following way, Uber and Bolt take up more than 50% of the market, with Uber (34%) being bigger than Bolt (24%). The remainder of the European market is taken by the Russian company Yandex Go (14%) and local companies such as taxis (13%). Finally Lyft, who is one of the biggest companies worldwide in the sector. Has a small market share in the European market, Lyft is new to the European market and "owns" about 2% of this market.

Now that we have described the bigger companies in the ridesharing market and their current situations, we also want to address the market capitalization of these companies. The market capitalization will tell something about the company's size.

In the last years the ridesharing market has grown massively, with some companies arising as the big boys within this new niche market. According to Forbes (2021), the largest businesses inside the ridehailing enterprise primarily based on marketplace capitalization are Uber Technologies Inc., LYFT Inc., and Didi Global Inc.

Uber currently has a market capitalization of around \$90 Billion. Didi Global follows with a market cap of around \$67 billion and Lyft with \$21 billion.

These three big companies have managed to gain a huge share of the total market, this is mainly due to their business and enterprise models, Customer approach, innovation, and technological powers.

2.3 Marketing strategies

In chapter 2.2 we have disclosed what the current market situation is like in the ridesharing industry and which companies are currently leading the market. In this paragraph these market leading companies will have their marketing explained. Not all named companies form chapter 2.2 will be mentioned in this paragraph, the following three companies have been selected Uber, Lyft and Didi global. This will be helpful to answer the third theoretical subquestion of this research:

What are the current marketing strategies of the ridesharing companies ?

Uber:

According to Baron, D. P. (2018) the marketing strategy of Uber can be described as following. Uber tries to be a disrupter in an already existing market, Uber does not want to be just another company in the taxi/ridesharing industry. Uber tries to innovate and revolutionize the market for ride hailing and matching drivers with customers. The way Uber tries to be innovative does raise some questions, *The first is whether Uber is a platform company or a transportation service that falls under the jurisdiction of local regulators*. This question is an important question for the strategy of Uber. The way the company is recognized and "registered" is off influence on which laws they have to follow and how their business can work.

For example, Uber currently works with freelance drivers who can work at any given time and for any given number of hours. This means that Uber has no "fixed" salary costs for their drivers and that Uber only has to pay a fee to the driver when the driver brings a customer from location A to location B.

In this research by Baron, D. P. (2018) the strategy of Uber is quoted in the following way : "Uber's market strategy for winning a market and sustaining its position is to move first and quickly in entering a local transportation market, and its success is determined by its ability to match travelers with drivers. Uber's business model is built on flexibility and responsiveness. Flexibility is possible because as a platform Uber is unregulated and drivers are independent contractors who choose their driving. Uber taps a large pent-up demand for local transportation and matches demand with capacity provided by drivers seeking to supplement their income. Demand for local travel varies considerably by location and within and across days of the week, and Uber uses surge pricing to elicit additional capacity to respond to periods of high demand. The key to market success is relatively short wait times for travelers and relatively short idle periods for drivers before their next passenger. Uber enters a market maintaining that it does not require regulatory permission because it provides a platform that matches travelers with drivers and hence is not subject to regulation as a transportation service. Once Uber has entered a local transportation market, it frequently faces challenges from local regulators, city councils, and state legislatures and from taxi companies, their drivers, and unions. Uber's nonmarket strategy is to anticipate and respond to the challenges, including withdrawing from a market if harmful regulation is imposed."

Didi Global:

In the research (Lin, P et al. 2020) on platform economies in the ridesharing industry, Didi global is given as an example case study. The conclusion of this report on the platform economies are all in line with the case study of Didi global. So the given strategies can be interpreted as the same for Didi global.

The conclusion was "With the rapid development of Internet technology, the number of platform enterprises increased significantly, and many unicorn enterprises have been developed. Platform enterprises are quite different from traditional manufacturing industries in terms of production cost structure, trading pattern, profit mode, and consumer consumption habits. Under the dynamic environment, the company must make strategic adjustment which means that the company should undertake business model innovation. Most previous research about dynamic capabilities mainly focused on content and composition and ignored the relationship between dynamic capabilities and business model innovation.

Based on the previous literature, this paper shows that the elements of business model innovation of platform enterprise are value proposition innovation, product innovation, partnership innovation, and profit model innovation. The dimensions of dynamic capabilities of platform enterprises are market perception capability, learning and integration capability, coordination capability, and organizational flexibility. Dynamic capabilities promote business model innovation which has different guiding effects on the cultivation of dynamic capabilities."

Lyft:

Appiah, I. O. O. (2022) states that business model of Lyft is as following "Passenger security and comfort during transportation services are key long-term goals of Lyft. At the time of booking, Lyft provides the estimated cost of service. Commission and service fees are paid to Lyft drivers, plus tips. Lyft allows passengers to rate drivers or use anonymous platforms for feedback on possibleareas of service improvement. Lyft has a relaxed approach to customer service, rooted in friendliness and authenticity of the drivercustomer and Lyft has a comprehensive marketing strategy (Iqbal, 2022)."

Lyft uses strategic partnerships with car manufacturers, rental services and bike sharing services to boost their revenues. Lyft has a competitive advantage because they are trustworthy and have a good reputation, they solve their problems with customers and employees quick as well, contributing to their good reputation. Lyft is the second market leader behind Uber, because their marketing consists of a strong importance for passenger safety and comfort. Lyft also invest a lot in reducing their carbon footprint and have the principal of autonomous electrical vehicles by 2025.

"Lyft's other competitive advantages via its marketing strategies include car seat options for babies, passenger perksloyal customers'rewards forreferredriders, in-app payment for services, tips and bonus for driver who cover extra mileages. Lyft's marketing strategy uses many communication channels;thus, campaigns, direct communication, and various social media channels, rider communities,and word of mouth. The marketing messages are catchy, creative, and easily relatable. They use promotional vehicles such as brand awareness campaigns, Search Engine Optimization (SEO), sales, entertainment partnerships, sponsoredevents,and Lyft is involved in various corporate social responsibilities. They use the traditional media such as TV and radio as well (Goel, 2022)."

2.4 The conceptual model:

Existing literature and the research by Gaber & Elsamadicy (2021) suggest that the customers willingness to pay for ride-sharing services is influenced by six factors: Performance expectancy, effort expectancy, social influence, facilitatory conditions, price, and economic benefits. These six factors are presented in the following sections, together with the hypotheses and their relevant literature.

These hypotheses and conceptual framework will mainly be based on the literature that describes the unified theory of acceptance and use of technology (UTAUT), by Venkatesh et al. (2003). The UTAUT is a framework that is designed to explain the individual's usage behavior and intention toward a system, service, or application. The UTAUT model will help explain the intention toward a ridesharing service and the six factors that are stated above, so that there will be an image of what this intention does to the consumers' willingness to pay for economic benefits of ridesharing.

2.4.1 Performance expectancy

The UTAUT model states that performance expectancy is explaining to which level a consumer feels that a service, system, product, or application boosts their productivity. If a consumer belief that a service boosts their productivity and thus their performance, the performance expectancy of the consumer rises (Venkatesh et al., 2012). According to Venkatesh et al. the higher performance expectancy results in a higher intention to use the service.

Chen, J. M., et al. (2020) have found that the willingness to pay for ridesharing services in China is influenced by the value of time. Tourist were willing to pay more if that meant they were able to save time in their travel schedule, while older Chinese residents were willing to pay more for the service if this meant that their waiting time to get a ride would decrease. This research can be transmitted to the theory of performance expectancy, since the tourists and Chinese residents are clearly willing to pay more if this means that their performance and productivity increases, thus also meaning that their intention to use the service has increased. The result that the consumers' willingness to pay is influence by the value of time is also stated by Alemi, F., et al (2019). Alemi, f. et al. state that "individuals with a higher willingness to pay to reduce their travel time use ride hailing more often."

In the research conducted by Gaber & Elsamadicy (2021), it is stated that ridesharing services provide some benefits for the customer. Some of these benefits are convenience, safety,

efficiency and allowing them to reach their destination quickly. We could argue that these benefits could enhance the way consumer feel about a service and increase their performance expectancy and thus create a higher intention of using the service.

This higher intention of using the service could potentially lead to the customer being willing to pay more for the same service, this leads to the following hypothesis:

Hypothesis 1: Performance expectancy has a significant positive influence on the consumer's willingness to pay for ridesharing services.

2.4.2 Effort expectancy

Within the UTAUT framework, effort expectancy refers to the user's perception of using a particular technology or application to be easy and effortless (Venkatesh et al., 2003). When applying the research of Venkatesh et al. to this thesis, it means that users need to think of the ridesharing application as easy and effortless.

Palau-Saumell et al. (2019) have found that effort expectancy and perceived ease of use have a positive impact on the customers intention to use a ridesharing service/application. Meaning the customers are using the services more often when perceived ease of use is high. Hsiao, J. C. Y., et al. (2018) state in their research that perceived ease of use positively correlates with willingness to pay.

In this research is argued that perceived ease of use and thus, effort expectancy is of influence on the willingness to pay for ridesharing services, this results in the following hypothesis:

Hypothesis 2: Effort expectancy has a significant positive influence on the consumer's willingness to pay for ridesharing services.

2.4.3 Social influence

In the context of technology, social influence refers to the degree that individuals believe that other people who are important to them think that they should use a certain system (Venkatesh et al., 2003). It shows the extent to which a person's beliefs, attitudes and intentions are affected by other people (Chiu & Wang, 2008).

Cheah, I., et al. (2022) have stated that there is a positive relationship between word of mouth and the attitude of a consumer towards ridesharing. They suggest that more focus/attention on word-of-mouth marketing could lead to consumers using the services more often. The paper by Gaber & Elsamadicy (2021) has found that there is a positive relation between the intention towards a service/application and social influence, social influence from friends, family, co-workers, influencers etc. results in a higher intention to make use of a ridesharing service.

Bower, J. A., Saadat, M. A., & Whitten, C. (2003) have found that there is a relation between liking of a product, purchase intention and willingness to pay.

In this paper, the willingness to pay and the factors influencing WTP are researched. In this paper it is argued that social influence leads to higher WTP for ridesharing activities. The following hypothesis is proposed:

Hypothesis 3: Social influence has a significant positive influence on the consumer's willingness to pay for ridesharing services.

2.4.4 Price

Bower, J. A., Saadat, M. A., & Whitten, C. (2003) found a negative labor supply elasticity for ridesharing drivers, suggesting that drivers tend to drive less during days with a higher average hourly wage. Specifically, a percent increase in hourly wage will lead to a 0.931 percent decrease in daily working hours. This surprising finding is consistent with the behavioral income-targeting model based on the theory of reference-dependent preferences (Crawford, V. P., & Meng, J. 2011): Drivers have heuristic daily targets for total earnings and are more motivated to supply labor when they are below their income target than when they are above it. Therefore, they work less on days when earnings per hour are high and quit the market once their income target is reached. In addition, we find that taxi drivers are more rational and have positive labor supply elasticity, which implies that drivers are more rational when they have repeated opportunities for learning.

Now we see what the price of ridesharing does to the supply of drivers, we can state that a higher price possibly leads to a lower supply in rides and thus a lower availability of ride for the customer.

This lower availability of rides could potentially lead to consumers not being able to get a ride or having to wait extra-long, which could be a factor that influences the WTP of the customer. Leading to the below proposed hypothesis.

Hypothesis 4: Price has a significant negative influence on the consumer's willingness to pay for ridesharing services.

2.4.5 Trust

Shao, Z., & Yin, H. (2019) state that there are two different forms of trust (applicable to the ridesharing sector). Institution based trust refers to trust a consumer or individual has in a company or institution. In case of ridesharing it means in the company, the application etc.

There also is interpersonal trust, this trust refers to the trust between two individuals, in case of this thesis it refers to the trust between a customer and a driver.

According to Shao & Yin there also is a trade-off between institution-based trust and interpersonal trust, a negative experience regarding interpersonal trust has a negative influence on that consumer's institution-based trust and vice versa.

Nocella, G., Romano, D., & Stefani, G. (2014), found that there is a positive relationship between trust and willingness to pay in the market for food safety and information.

Habibov, N., Cheung, A., & Auchynnikava, A. (2017), also state that there is a positive relationship between trust and willingness to pay, their research is done on the trust and willingness to pay on taxes to improve public healthcare.

Lastly, Oh, H., & Hong, J. H. (2012) state that there is a positive relationship between trust and willingness to pay too. Oh & Hong found that if the trust in governments and governmental projects decreases, that this results in a higher chance that citizens will not be willing to pay for the projects, thus decreasing willingness to pay.

Now that can be seen that across different sectors in the world economy there is a relationship between trust and willingness to pay, and that there is a high dependency on trust in the ridesharing market, the following hypothesis is proposed:

Hypothesis 5: Trust has a significant positive influence on the consumer's willingness to pay for ridesharing services.

2.4.6 Economic benefits

Individuals tend to perform cognitive tradeoffs between the perceived benefits of the products and services and the monetary cost needed to purchase them (Dodds et al., 1991). They tend to use technological developments such as online shopping to get discounts, compare between prices and to reach to the best deals (Jung et al., 2014).

In the research conducted by Gaber & Elsamadicy (2021) it is concluded that there is a relationship between economic benefits and the intention to use a ridesharing service, from the customers perspective. Egyptian customers see the surge pricing system and clear way of structuring the prices as a positive economic benefit.

Customers tend to buy more of a product when there are discounts or loyalty programs in play. This does not always mean that a discount or loyalty program always brings forward the customers that a company is looking for. A company is looking for loyalist, whom have a high satisfaction and feel a connection with the company they are buying from. These customers will return and make more purchases in the future. Some customers are just shopping/ using the service because of the discount and have zero to no connection with the company they are buying from, however these mercenaries are not what a company should be focusing on when it comes to developing economic benefits for the customers. McIlroy, A., & Barnett, S. (2000).

2.4.7 Important attributes

Concluding the findings of the conceptual model we state that the following six attributes are to some extent important for the WTP for ridesharing services. (Gaber & Elsamadicy, 2021) These attributes are:

- 1. Performance expectancy
- 2. Effort expectancy
- 3. Social influence
- 4. Price
- 5. Trust
- 6. Economic benefits

These findings answer the fourth theoretical sub-research question:

What attributes are important for the willingness to pay for ride-sharing services?

As shown in figure 2.1, the conceptual research model suggests that the customers willingness to pay for the economic benefits of ride-sharing services is influenced by five factors: Performance expectancy, effort expectancy, social influence, facilitatory conditions and price.

The conceptual research model is stated below.



Figure 2.1: Conceptual model for willingness to pay for ridesharing attributes.

Chapter 3: Research methodology and data

This chapter gives an outline of the methods that are used in this thesis, to test the formulated hypotheses (chapter 2) and the research questions. The chapter is written in the following order, first the design of our model will be discussed. Followed by the procedure. The final paragraph explains the methods used to analyze the data.

3.1 Empirical setting

Research questions and hypothesized relationships can be test using quantitative data and qualitative data. Quantitative research establishes statistically significant conclusions about a population by studying a representative sample of the population.1 The population consists of the entire group being studied. It does not matter if the population is broad or narrow, only that it includes every individual that fits the description of the group being studied. (Bryman, 2017).

Qualitative research describes events in the natural environment. It is a subjective view of living life and an attempt to explain the behavior being studied. Qualitative researchers study participants using anthropological and ethnographic techniques rather than designing experiments and artificially controlling for variables. In qualitative research, interventions should be as few as possible, and researchers often observe participants unnoticed. (Bryman, 2017). Quantitative research aims to test theories by conducting experiments and numerically analyzing the results, whereas qualitative research attempts to arrive at a theory that explains observed behavior. Thus, quantitative research is more deductive and qualitative research is more inductive. (Bryman, 2017).

The main research question and hypothesized relationships between ridesharing attributes and willingness to pay are tested using quantitative data. To be able to answer the research questions and test our hypotheses, an online survey is conducted. This survey will collect the data that is needed for the analysis.

Compared to other methods of data collection an online survey has some advantages over these other methods. Therefore the choice to use an online survey. By maintaining high external validity and achieving a high level of internal validity valid results can be found and generalized

3.2 Research design model

To research the effect of certain attributes on the willingness to pay for ride sharing activities, a survey will be conducted to measure and compare the influence of an attribute on the willingness to pay. The six attributes that are being researched and tested in the survey are:

- 1. Performance expectancy
- 2. Effort expectancy
- 3. Social influence
- 4. Price
- 5. Trust
- 6. Economic benefits

The survey consists of seven parts and will be conducted online via the Qualtrics software. The full detailed copy of the survey can be found in appendix 1.

The first part of the survey is about six control and demographic questions such as age, gender, and education level. These control questions are added because they may affect the overall data quality and because they tell us something about the sample population.

The second and final part of the survey is about the individual attributes, and thus developed to see what people think about the attributes and how they are rated. Each attribute has its own "slide" in the questionnaire in which 4-6 questions are being asked. These questions must be answered on a 1 to 5 Likert scale. The scale must be interpreted as following: 1-strongly disagree, 2- disagree, 3- neutral, 4-agree, 5- strongly disagree.

In the slides about Performance expectancy, effort expectancy, social influence and trust a trap question is included, to ensure that the respondent is paying attention. The overall data quality could be influenced by people who are not paying attention and thus we attempt to recognize and delete these responses by adding a trap question.

Before the questionnaire was sent out in public, the questionnaire was controlled by three students and a Professor from the Erasmus school of economics. The evaluation and feedback of the survey led to some minor adjustments. Mainly in the layout of the survey and the way the questions were presented to the respondents. Finally since not every respondent is familiar with Likert scale questions and ridesharing, an explanation on these two topics is included at the beginning of the survey. To comply to the rules on privacy and data protection,

a privacy statement is shown at the beginning of the survey to ensure that the respondents answer can and may be used in this research.

After the survey was checked and given the green light by the three students and professor from the Erasmus school of economics, the survey was distributed on the 25th of May 2023. The survey was distributed via social media, study related WhatsApp groups, friends, and some word of mouth from respondents. The data collection period ended on the 20th of June 2023

3.3 Measures of variables

This thesis researches the effect of different attributes on the willingness to pay for ride sharing services. And how these hypothetical relationships can be implemented in the future marketing strategies of the companies in the ride sharing business. Since this research covers the effect of six attributes, these six attributes are the six independent variables. The scores and averages of the independent variables will be derived via the survey. The survey asks the respondents to answer on a Likert scale between 1 and 5.

The decision to use a Likert scale from 1 to 5 is firstly because of the simplicity, the scale still gives data that is very usable, but the questions are easier to answer for respondents and easier to analyze for the researcher. (Boone Jr, H. N., & Boone, D. A. (2012)).

Second the choice to use a five-point Likert scale is to decrease the chance that the respondents will experience fatigue and thus not finish and or answer the survey. Since a five-point scale takes less time and less effort to complete in comparison to a seven- or ten-point scale.

Scores of the individual question on each attribute will be added together and divided by the number of questions that are used for the individual attribute. Resulting in an average score for the individual attribute between 1 and 5 for every individual respondent. Were 1 is regarded as of no influence and 5 as of high influence.

Negatively loaded questions will need to be inverted. This means that if these types of questions are answered with a 5, it need to be given a loading of 1 and vice versa.

To ensure that respondents answer the survey with care and attention, four trap questions have been included in the survey. These questions are shaped like: "if you have read this statement, please answer".

If a response fails to meet the requirement of answering the trap questions correctly, the response will be deleted when the data analysis is started.

3.4 Procedure

The influence on the willingness to pay regarding the six attributes will be determined by sending the questionnaire to the people that fit the target audience of this research. Since the target audience is very broad the questionnaire can be sent via numerous ways, e.g. social media platforms, face to face communications, private messages.

When the answers of the survey are analyzed and compared to each other it will be possible to form a conclusion as to what attributes have an influence on the consumer's willingness to pay. Also these analyzed answers could be compared to the current marketing strategies of the big ride sharing companies, to investigate what changes in the current strategies could be implemented. The goal is to collect 130-200 respondents in order to form a valid conclusion on the effect on willingness to pay for ride sharing services.

The survey data was collected between the start of may till mid-June.

The questionnaire was distributed in numerous ways, mainly spread via social media, e-mail and study-related WhatsApp groups.

As soon as a sufficient number of respondents was reached, the data was cleaned by removing the respondents with missing values or respondents who answered one or more of the trap questions incorrectly.

3.5 Data analysis

To control the reliability of the developed scales for each attribute, Cronbach's Alpha will be used. Cronbach's alpha checks whether these scales measure the same construct as their attribute. Cronbach Alpha measures how closely related a set of items are as a group (Malhotra & Birks, 2003).

The data extracted from the survey will be used to test the hypotheses and to answer the research questions.

The raw data that is exported out of Qualtrics can be found in appendix 1.

The software SPSS will be used to conduct the data analysis.

This thesis research is based on six attributes on the willingness to pay for ride sharing. Thus there are six independent variables. So to start of the analysis six linear regressions will be performed to see to what extent the independent variables influence willingness to pay and also which independent variable is of the most influence of the willingness to pay for ride sharing services.

Resulting in the following regression:

$$Y = B0 + B1 * Attribute_{name} + \varepsilon$$

With Y representing the dependent variable, *B*0 the constant, *B*1 the value of a single attribute, attribute_name the rating on a 1 to 5 Likert scale for the attribute and E represents the error term.

To answer the research question with regard to the attribute importance a regression model with all six independent variables will be computed. The output of this regression will then be used to compute the attribute importance for each individual attribute.

$$Y = B0 + B1 * Rperfomance + B2 * Reffort + B3 * RSocialInfluence + B4 * RPrice + B5 * Trust + \varepsilon$$

With Y representing the economic benefits, *B*0 the constant, *B*1 the value of performance expectancy, *B*2 the value of effort expectancy, *B*3 the value of social influence, *B*4 the value of price, *B*5 the value of trust, RAttributename represents the rating on a 1 to 5 Likert scale for attribute and E represents the error term.

3.6 Bias prevention

There are several bias threats in terms of the internal and external validity of the results in this research. The internal validity was increased by adding trap questions to the questionnaire, these questions ensure that a respondent has indeed read and thought about what he/she would answer. In addition, the six attributes each had 4-6 scaling questions. Which together with the general questions about age meant that the survey had over 40 questions. In the response rate and time can be seen that respondents experienced fatigue at the end. The response time went down, when interpreting the results this fatigue will be taken into consideration.

Also all questions and attributes are based on real-life situations, meaning that respondents could potentially feel like answering completely free. However based on the explanation given in the survey, respondents could possibly still feel some kind of pressure to respond in a certain way that fits the research and thus adjust their own opinions and ratings.

The external validity of this research has its main biases in the sample collection.

Because of non-probabilistic sampling, the data was not random and thus skewed towards a bias. Self-selection bias is also present in the data of this research, because of the data protection rules the process of completing the questionnaire could not be verified individually, meaning it is extremely hard to control if respondents have filled in the survey more than once.

Chapter 4: Research outcome

In this chapter the research outcome of this thesis will be presented. At first the sample that concludes from the survey will be checked for missing data, unfinished surveys, and other irregularities. Then Cronbach's Alpha will be used to test the reliability of the survey. Cronbach's Alpha will test if all the mentioned attributes and attribute related questions in the survey are reliable. Afterwards, the hypotheses formed in chapter 2 will be test via multiple regressions analyses in SPSS.

4.1 Sample

During the data collection period between the start of May and Mid-June, a total of 141 responses were collected. The recorded responses have been checked for irregularities and been cleaned and removed if necessary. Starting with removing respondents that started the survey but did not answer anything at all and with the respondents that started seriously but did not finish the survey. This led to 8 people that opened but did not fill in the survey and 28 People that started but did not finish the survey. Ultimately leading to 105 fully answered collected surveys. Afterwards, the trap questions were checked, to see if the respondent answered these questions in the way he/she should have. This led to a removal of 11 respondents, resulting in a final sample of 94 recorded surveys.

To add as a sidenote, participants which have answered the entire survey but left a blank answer in the questions regarding their "reason of using ridesharing" or "frequency of using ridesharing" have still been taken in this survey and have not been removed. This is because it has turned out that not offering the option "never" resulted in participants not answering this question to indicate that they have never used ridesharing services.

4.2 Descriptive statistics

The descriptive statistics from the final sample of 94 responses are summarized in table 4.1.

Туре	Variable	Frequency	Percent	Cumulative
				percent
Gender	Female	32	34.0%	34.0%
	Male	61	64.9%	98.9%
	Non-Binary	1	1.1%	100.0%
	Total	94	100.0%	
Age	<18	4	4.3%	4.3%
	19-21	59	62.8%	67.1%

Table 4.1 Descriptive statistics of demographic and personal factors.

	22-29	20	21.2%	88.3%
	30-50	6	6.4%	94.7%
	50+	5	5.3%	100%
	Total	94	100.0%	
Education	MBO	7	7.4%	7.4%
	НВО	22	23.4%	30.8%
	University	61	64.9%	95.7%
	Other	4	4.3%	100.0%
	Total	94	100.0%	
Ever made use?	Yes	74	78.7%	78.7%
	No	20	21.3%	100.0%
	Total	94	100.0%	
Use for what?	Work	11	12.5%	12.5%
	Private	77	87.5%	100.0%
	Total	88	100.0%	
How often do	0-10	64	69.6%	69.6%
you make use?				
	10-25	16	17.4%	87.0%
	25-50	9	9.8%	96.7%
	50+	3	3.3%	100.0%
	Total	92	100.0%	

Notes: Table 4.1 shows information about the respondents of our sample. The data of the sample is measured in between May and Mid-June 2023.

Table 4.1 tells us the most about our sample, this frequency table gives information about how many respondents have responded to each type of answer. At first can be seen that the sample mostly consists of man, more than 60% of the sample is male, almost all of the rest of the sample identifies as female, with one respondent identifying as non-binary.

The age category has been merged into age-groups; it can be seen that the biggest age-group is the group of 19-21 years. Which is in line with the answer on the education question, where it can be seen that most of the respondents are still students.

	Ν	Minimum	Maximum	Mean	Std.Dev.
Gender	94	1	3	1.67	0.495
Age	94	17	61	23.56	8.768
Education	94	1	4	2.66	0.681
Ever made	94	1	2	1.21	0.411
use?					
Use for	92	1	2	1.87	0.333
what?					
How often	88	1	4	1.47	0.805
do you					
make use?					

Table 4.2 Descriptive statistics Demographic factors

Notes: Table 4.2 shows information about the respondents of our sample. The data of the sample is measured in between May and Mid-June 2023.

In table 4.2 the descriptive statistics of the demographic question are presented. The most useable information that can be taken from this table is about the age of the respondents and for what reasons the respondents use ridesharing. The mean age is 23.56 years so 24 Years of age. The reason respondents make use of ride sharing is mostly because of private reasons. This can be said because the mean (1.87) is skewed towards the value 2 (the value of private in the dataset).

	Ν	Minimum	Maximum	Mean	Std.Dev.
Performance	94	1.00	5.00	2.99	0.944
expectancy					
Effort	94	1.00	5.00	3.73	0.696
expectancy					
Social	94	1.00	5.00	2.89	0.743
Influence					
Price	94	2.25	5.00	3.58	0.624
Trust	94	1.00	5.00	3.50	0.737
Economic	94	1.00	5.00	2.94	0.744
benefits					

Table 4.3 Descriptive statistics of averages for the different attributes of ridesharing

Notes: Table 4.3 shows information about the respondents of our sample. The data of the sample is measured in between May and Mid-June 2023.

The data is displayed in table 4.3 is used to make regressions and thus test the hypotheses. The fact that the attributes are measured with a 1-5 Likert scale means that when analyzing it will be considered that this Liker scale is used.

The overall sample cannot be seen as representative for the entire European/World population, a much larger sample is needed for that. The sample also is not representative for the Dutch population, the average age is to low, and the lower educated people are underrepresented, this sample is assumed to contain a lot of students as respondent which also means it is hard to be representative for the entire Dutch population.

4.3 Factor analysis and Cronbach's Alpha

Factor analysis and Cronbach's Alpha (also referred to as CA) are used to test the reliability of the five attributes that measure the influence of willingness to pay on the economic benefits of ridesharing (Cronbach, 1951).

In the research conducted by Field (2013), it is stated that, reliability and internal consistency across the different items of a questionnaire or research are considered to be excellent reliable if Cronbach's Alpha is >0.90, highly reliable if 0.70<CA<0.90, moderately reliable if 0.50<CA<0.70 and slightly reliable if CA<0.50.

In table 4.4 the results of the Cronbach's Alpha test for reliability of the items used in the survey are presented.

Construct	Items	Cronbach's Alpha	Cronbach's Alpha if
			item deleted
Performance expectancy	Q1.1	0.842	0.789
	Q1.2		0.810
	Q1.3		0.787
	Q1.4		0.814
Effort expectancy	Q2.1	0.576	0.458
	Q2.2		0.490
	Q2.3		0.454
	Q2.4		0.615
Social Influence	Q3.1	0.726	0.746
	Q3.2		0.674
	Q3.3		0.574
	Q3.4		0.640
Price	Q4.1	0.438	0.297
	Q4.2		0.236
	Q4.3		0.352
	Q4.4		0.533
Trust	Q5.1	0.756	0.686
	Q5.2		0.681
	Q5.3		0.776
	Q5.4		0.643
Economic benefits	Q6.1	0.649	0.554
	Q6.2		0.571

Table 4.4 Cronbach's Alpha

Q6.3	0.547
Q6.4	0.630
Q6.5	0.669

The designed scales in the survey are considered to be reliable on different levels, the results are discussed below.

The performance expectancy of the sample is considered to be highly reliable, scoring 0.842. Furthermore Social influence and trust also have a highly reliable, with respective scores of 0.726 and 0.756. In addition, Effort expectancy with a score of 0.576 and economic benefits with a score of 0.649, have a score that is considered to be moderately reliable. Lastly, price proves to be slightly reliable with a score of 0.438 and thus lower than 0.500. When regressing, the results displayed in table 1 will be taken into consideration.

4.4 Regression results

Linear regressions are used to test the hypotheses that have been formulated in chapter two of this thesis.

Economic benefits	Coefficient	Std. Error	t	P-value
Constant	1.678	0.218	7.700	<.001
Performance	0.420	0.070	6.043	<.001
expectancy				
Number of obs.	R-squared			
94		0.284		

Table 4.5: Regression results of performance expectancy on economic benefits.

4.4.1 Results performance expectancy

Table 4.5 shows that the coefficient of performance expectancy is 0.420, since the coefficient is positive we can state that a rise in the valuation of the willingness to pay for performance expectancy attributes leads to an increase in the willingness to pay for economic benefits. A rise of the valuation for the willingness to pay for performance expectancy attribute by 1 on the Likert-scale (e.g. going from agree to totally agree, or from disagree to neutral), leads to an increase in the rating of the willingness to pay for economic benefits by 0.420 points on the scale of Likert. Since the P-value is below the significance level (0.001<0.05) a significant

correlation is assumed. The R-squared of the model is 0.284, meaning that 28.4% of the variance in the data can be explained by the model.

Economic benefits	Coefficient	Std. Error	t	P-value	
Constant	1.572	0.398	3.952	<.001	
Effort expectancy	0.365	0.105	3.486	<.001	
Number of obs.	of obs. R-squared				
94		0.11	7		

4.4.2 Results effort expectancy

Table 4.6: Regression results of effort expectancy on economic benefits.

Table 4.6 shows that the coefficient of effort expectancy is 0.365, since the coefficient is positive we can state that a rise in the valuation of the willingness to pay for effort expectancy attributes leads to an increase in the willingness to pay for economic benefits. A rise of the valuation for the willingness to pay for effort expectancy attribute by 1 on the Likert-scale (e.g. going from agree to totally agree, or from disagree to neutral), leads to an increase in the rating of the willingness to pay for economic benefits by 0.365 points on the scale of Likert. Since the P-value is below the significance level (0.001<0.05) a significant correlation is assumed. The R-squared of the model is 0.117, meaning that 11.7% of the variance in the data can be explained by the model.

4.4.3 Results social influence

Table 4.7: Regression	n results of social influence	e on economic benefits
-----------------------	-------------------------------	------------------------

Economic benefits	Coefficient	Std. Error	t	P-value
Constant	1.698	0.282	6.015	<.001
Social influence	0.428	0.094	4.526	<.001
Number of obs.	R-squared			
94			0.182	

Table 4.7 shows that the coefficient of social influence is 0.428, since the coefficient is positive we can state that a rise in the valuation of the willingness to pay for social influence attributes leads to an increase in the willingness to pay for economic benefits. A rise of the valuation for the willingness to pay for the social influence attribute by 1 on the Likert-scale (e.g. going from agree to totally agree, or from disagree to neutral), leads to an increase in the rating of the willingness to pay for economic benefits by 0.428 points on the scale of Likert. Since the P-value is below the significance level (0.001<0.05) a significant correlation is assumed. The R-squared of the model is 0.182, meaning that 18.2% of the variance in the data can be explained by the model.

4.4.4 Results Price

Table 4.8: Regression results of Price on economic penetits	Table 4.8:	Regression	results of Price	on economic benefits
---	------------	------------	------------------	----------------------

Economic benefits	Coefficient	Std. Error	т	P-value
Constant	1.887	0.437	4.314	<.001
Price	0.293	0.120	2.431	0.017
Number of obs. R-squared				
94		0.0	60	

Table 4.8 shows that the coefficient of price is 0.293, since the coefficient is positive we can state that a rise in the valuation of the willingness to pay for price attributes leads to an increase in the willingness to pay for economic benefits. A rise of the valuation for the willingness to pay for the price attribute by 1 on the Likert-scale (e.g. going from agree to totally agree, or from disagree to neutral), leads to an increase in the rating of the willingness to pay for economic benefits by 0.293 points on the scale of Likert. Since the P-value is below the significance level (0.017<0.05) a significant correlation is assumed. The R-squared of the model is 0.060, meaning that 6.0% of the variance in the data can be explained by the model.

4.4.5 Results trust

Table 4.9: Regression results of trust on economic benefits.

Economic benefits	Coefficient	Std. Error	t	P-value
Constant	1.372	0.338	4.062	<.001
Trust	0.447	0.094	4.727	<.001
Number of obs.		R-	squared	
94		0.3	195	

Table 4.9 shows that the coefficient of trust is 0.447, since the coefficient is positive we can state that a rise in the valuation of the willingness to pay for trust related attributes leads to an increase in the willingness to pay for economic benefits. A rise of the valuation for the willingness to pay for the trust attribute by 1 on the Likert-scale (e.g. going from agree to totally agree, or from disagree to neutral), leads to an increase in the rating of the willingness to pay for economic benefits by 0.447 points on the scale of Likert. Since the P-value is below

the significance level (0.001<0.05) a significant correlation is assumed. The R-squared of the model is 0.195, meaning that 19.5% of the variance in the data can be explained by the model.

4.5 Attribute importance and full regression model

4.5.1 Full regression model results **Table 4.10 Full regression model**

Economic benefits	Coefficients
Constant	1.065*
	(0.419)
Performance expectancy	0.391***
	(0.085)
Effort expectancy	-0.065
	(0.117)
Social influence	0.122
	(0.099)
Price	-0.183
	(0.124)
Trust	0.356***
	(0.102)
Ν	94
R-squared	0.413

Notes: Standard error is displayed between brackets. Significance levels are as followed: P<0.05*, P<0.01**,P<0.001***.

The full regression model, shown in table 4.10 shows the attributes added together. Before analyzing all different attributes, the P-values of the attributes are taken into consideration. This results in the fact that the attributes performance expectancy and trust are the only significant attributes. Thus, only these two attributes have an influence on the willingness to pay for the economic benefits of ridesharing services. The coefficient of performance expectancy is 0.391 since the coefficient is positive we can state that a rise in the valuation of the willingness to pay for performance expectancy attributes leads to an increase in the willingness to pay for economic benefits. A rise of the valuation for the willingness to pay for performance expectancy attribute by 1 on the Likert-scale (e.g. going from agree to totally agree, or from disagree to neutral), leads to an increase in the rating of the willingness to pay for economic benefits on the scale of Likert.

The coefficient of trust is 0.356 since the coefficient is positive we can state that a rise in the valuation of the willingness to pay for trust attributes leads to an increase in the willingness

to pay for economic benefits. A rise of the valuation for the willingness to pay for trust attribute by 1 on the Likert-scale (e.g. going from agree to totally agree, or from disagree to neutral), leads to an increase in the rating of the willingness to pay for economic benefits by 0.356 points on the scale of Likert. The R-squared of the model is 0.413, meaning that 41.3% of the variance in the data can be explained by the model.

4.5.1 Attribute importance

In figure 4.1 the attribute importance is given; this attribute importance is computed based on the coefficients given in the full regression model.

Looking at figure 4.1 we can see that the willingness to pay for performance expectancy attributes and trust attributes are of most importance for the willingness to pay for economic benefits, respective 35% and 32%. Effort expectancy (respectively 6%) is of the smallest importance to the willingness to pay for economic benefits.



Figure 4.1 Attribute importance

Notes: Figure 4.1 shows the importance of all attributes as a percentage. This calculation is done for all respondents.

4.6 Summary of research outcome

In summary, four different types of analyses have been conducted: Factor analysis (based on Cronbach's Alpha), single linear regression models, a full regression model and a test on attribute importance.

Cronbach's Alpha resulted in the performance expectancy of the sample considered to be highly reliable, social influence and trust are highly reliable, effort expectancy and economic benefits are moderately reliable and finally price proved to be slightly reliable. The single regression models showed a significant impact of all the five different on the willingness to pay for economic benefits of ridesharing services, however the full regression model proved that only the willingness to pay for performance expectancy and trust had a significant and positive influence on the willingness to pay for economic benefits of ridesharing services.

Finally, the full regression model was used to compute the attribute importance of the different attributes resulting in a graph that showed that performance expectancy and trust were of the highest importance and effort expectancy being of the lowest importance to the willingness to pay for economic benefits of ridesharing services.

Chapter 5: Conclusion, recommendations, and discussion.

In the final chapter of this thesis, the results (presented in chapter 4) will be described and connected to the research questions and hypotheses. This will lead to a final conclusion that answers the main research question of the thesis. Furthermore managerial implications will be given, and the limitations of the research will be stated. Finally suggestions on future or further research on this topic will be given.

5.1 Key findings in literature

In chapter 2 the literature was reviewed, and this formed the basis for this thesis. This literature review also provided answers to the sub-questions of this thesis. The key-findings of chapter 2 will be discussed in this part. The questions "what is ridesharing?" and "what is the current market situation?" gave a description of what this thesis is about and how the current market is in this day and age. The three biggest companies in the ridesharing industry turned out to be Uber, Didi Global and Lyft. These three companies had than been used as an example to show off their marketing strategies, in order to answer the question "what are the current marketing strategies in the ridesharing industry?". Finally a theoretical framework and corresponding hypotheses were formulated. This framework consists of six attributes of ridesharing. Being, performance expectancy, effort expectancy, social influence, price, trust, and economic benefits. In which the first five attributes will be used to test their influence on the willingness to pay for the economic benefits attribute.

5.2 Key findings in research

When looking at the results from chapter 4 the below stated findings are key to this research paper. After Cronbach Alpha analysis, performance expectancy of the sample considered to be highly reliable, social influence and trust are highly reliable, effort expectancy and economic benefits are moderately reliable and finally price proved to be slightly reliable.

The single regression models show a significant impact of each attribute on the willingness to pay for economic benefits. However, a multiple linear regression (or the full regression model) gives a better image of the influence of the attributes on the willingness to pay for economic benefits. This multiple regression models shows that there is a significant impact on the willingness to pay for economic benefits for the performance expectancy and trust attributes. This results in the fact that *Hypothesis 1: Performance expectancy has a significant positive influence on the consumer's willingness to pay for ridesharing services* and *Hypothesis 5: Trust*

has a significant positive influence on the consumer's willingness to pay for ridesharing services are not rejected.

However for the attributes, effort expectancy, social influence, and price there was no significant influence on the willingness to pay for economic benefits. Resulting in the rejection of the below stated hypotheses.

Hypothesis 2: Effort expectancy has a significant positive influence on the consumer's willingness to pay for ridesharing services.

Hypothesis 3: Social influence has a significant positive influence on the consumer's willingness to pay for ridesharing services.

Hypothesis 4: Price has a significant negative influence on the consumer's willingness to pay for ridesharing services.

This all answers the second empirical sub-question of this thesis.

"What is the influence of attributes on the willingness to pay for ride-sharing services?" Lastly the attribute importance shows that performance expectancy and trust are the most important attributes in the influence on willingness to pay for economic benefits, which is in line with the p-values and significance that came out of the multiple regression model. And also answers the first empirical sub-question of this thesis.

What is the importance of the attributes/factors that are considered to be of influence on the willingness to pay for ride-sharing services?

5.3 Conclusions

After taking the findings in the literature and empirical research into account conclusions can be drawn. The most important conclusion is the answering on the main research question of this thesis.

What is the influence of attributes on the willingness to pay for ride-sharing services and how to implement and/or change this in the marketing strategies of the companies that take part in the ride-sharing industry?

The findings in the literature have shown that there were six attributes that were considered to be of influence. The empirical research showed that the performance expectancy attribute and the trust attribute are both of influence on the willingness to pay for the economic benefits of a ridesharing service. Both of these attributes had a positive impact on the rating of the willingness to pay for economic benefits on a 1 to 5 Likert scale. Meaning that the influence of the two attributes leads to higher willingness to pay for the economic benefits of ridesharing.

The literature also proved that the marketing strategies of the different companies in the ridesharing industry differ. However the results of the empirical research show a significant influence of performance expectancy and trust, meaning that these two attributes should be addressed or emphasized more in the marketing strategies of the companies.

5.4 Managerial implications

As stated above in chapter 5.3, it is useful for the companies in the ridesharing industry to take the results of the empirical research into consideration. The marketing strategies could be adjusted with a higher emphasize on trust between riders and drivers/the platform and a higher emphasize on the performance expectancy aspect of ridesharing. For example people who use ridesharing to be more efficient in their daily lifes.

The higher focus on the trust attribute can be implemented and interpreted in many ways. It could be that there should be investments in the trustworthiness between a driver and a customer, so that a customer feels safer. This could mean that a ridesharing company could differentiate themselves from others by introducing something like "certified trustworthy". In which a company invests in their drivers' taking courses in safety and how to handle customers to increase the level of trust between the company, driver, and customer.

The performance expectancy could increase the efficiency of a customer, a customer could experience that ridesharing services help them to be more efficient during the day. These results could be extended to corporate levels. Having ridesharing companies invest in helping working people to be more efficient during their working days, business trips etc.

Even though the data in the research shows that only 12.5% of the respondents make use of ridesharing for work purposes, the ridesharing industry should take this into consideration and look deeper into this. A partnership between big firms and ridesharing companies could do good for the ridesharing companies.

5.5 Research limitations

The conclusions of this research are hindered by a few limitations, starting with the external validity of the sample. The external validity is poor, and this is because of the way the sample and data were collected. The sample consist mainly of students and relatives of the researcher and is also not that big. This means that the sample is not representative for the entire

population. Secondly the regressions are run on data that is made up out of a 1 to 5 Likert scale. This results in non-parametric variables that have no normal distribution, making the regressions more complicated to interpret. Thirdly, not all possible attributes that are of influence on the consumers' willingness to pay for the economic benefits of ridesharing are given in this research. Lastly, the results of this research might be influenced by biases, such as response bias. For example fatigue could play a role, the trap questions have tried to mitigate this bias, but it is impossible to completely rule out this bias in the span of this research.

5.6 Future research

For future research it would be advised to take the research limitation of this research into account. Starting by creating a bigger, random, and externally valid sample. To fully capture the willingness to pay, a choice-based experiment could be conducted that lets customers decide between two options for a numerous amount of "tries". So it can be seen how much a person is willing to pay in euros for a specific attribute of the ridesharing services. Also splitting this research into firm specific research could be of use for future research since most companies operate slightly different and have different attributes on offer.

As suggested in paragraph 5.4, ridesharing companies could focus more on the performance expectancy and efficiency of customers coming from the working forces. Since this research is based on data that consists of mostly private users of ridesharing services, future research would do good to rerun this research but just for people who use ridesharing for work purposes. So that ridesharing companies can see whether it would be right to invest in a partnership with bigger corporate firms.

Finally, the presented attributes in this research do not make up all the attributes that exist in the ridesharing industry. Future research should look beyond these attributes and see if there are other attributes that pose a significant impact on the willingness to pay in the ridesharing industry.

References

Alemi, F., Circella, G., Mokhtarian, P., & Handy, S. (2019). What drives the use of ridehailing in California? Ordered probit models of the usage frequency of Uber and Lyft. *Transportation Research Part C: Emerging Technologies*, *102*, 233-248.

Appiah, I. O. O. (2022). TNCS' growth strategy: a case study on how Lyft can grow its market share. *Global journal of Business and Integral Security*.

Aronson, E., & Carlsmith, J. M. (1962). Performance expectancy as a determinant of actual performance. *The Journal of Abnormal and Social Psychology*, *65*(3), 178.

Baron, D. P. (2018). Disruptive entrepreneurship and dual purpose strategies: The case of Uber. *Strategy Science*, *3*(2), 439-462.

Boone Jr, H. N., & Boone, D. A. (2012). Analyzing likert data. *The Journal of extension*, *50*(2), 48.

Bower, J. A., Saadat, M. A., & Whitten, C. (2003). Effect of liking, information and consumer characteristics on purchase intention and willingness to pay more for a fat spread with a proven health benefit. *Food Quality and Preference*, *14*(1), 65-74.

Bryman, A. (2017). Quantitative and qualitative research: further reflections on their integration. In *Mixing methods: Qualitative and quantitative research* (pp. 57-78). Routledge.

Chakravorti, B., & Noel, T. W. (2017). "*Uber vs. Taxi: A Driver's Eye View*". Harvard Business Review.

Cheah, I., Shimul, A. S., Liang, J., & Phau, I. (2022). Consumer attitude and intention toward ridesharing. *Journal of Strategic Marketing*, *30*(2), 115-136

Chen, J. M., de Groote, J., Petrick, J. F., Lu, T., & Nijkamp, P. (2020). Travellers' willingness to pay and perceived value of time in ride-sharing: An experiment on China. *Current Issues in Tourism*, *23*(23), 2972-2985.

Chiu, C. M., & Wang, E. T. (2008). Understanding web-based learning continuance intention: The role of subjective task value. *Information & Management*, *45*(3), 194–201.

Crawford, V. P., & Meng, J. (2011). New York City cab drivers' labor supply revisited: Reference-dependent preferences with rational-expectations targets for hours and income. *American Economic Review*, *101*(5), 1912-1932.

Cronbach, L. J. (1951). Coefficient alpha and the internal structure of tests. *psychometrika*, *16*(3), 297-334.

Expert Market Research. (2022). *Top 5 companies leading the global ridesharing market*. Top 5 Ridesharing Companies -

Furuhata, M., Dessouky, M., Ordóñez, F., Brunet, M. E., Wang, X., & Koenig, S. (2013). Ridesharing: The state-of-the-art and future directions. *Transportation Research Part B: Methodological*, *57*, 28-46.

Field, A. (2013). *Discovering statistics using IBM SPSS statistics*: sage.

Fortune Business insights (2022). Rise in digitization to bolster ride-hailing companies growth in 2022. Top 5 Ride-Hailing Companies in the World

Goel, S. (2022). Lyft Business Model: Improving lives through transportation

Habibov, N., Cheung, A., & Auchynnikava, A. (2017). Does social trust increase willingness to pay taxes to improve public healthcare? Cross-sectional cross-country instrumental variable analysis. *Social Science & Medicine*, *189*, 25-34.

He, S., Qiu, L., & Cheng, X. (2021). Surge pricing and short-term wage elasticity of labor supply in real-time ridesharing markets. *Forthcoming in MIS Quarterly*.

Hsiao, J. C. Y., Moser, C., Schoenebeck, S., & Dillahunt, T. R. (2018). The role of demographics, trust, computer self-efficacy, and ease of use in the sharing economy. In *Proceedings of the 1st ACM SIGCAS Conference on Computing and Sustainable Societies* (pp. 1-11).

Iqbal, A. (2023). Lyft revenue and usage statistics. *Business of Apps.*

Khatri, M. (2022). A closer look at the ride-hailing landscape of the western and Central Europe. *yelowsoft.*

Kim, Y. A., & Srivastava, J. (2007, August). Impact of social influence in e-commerce decision making. In *Proceedings of the ninth international conference on Electronic commerce* (pp. 293-302).

Lin, P., Zhang, X., Yan, S., & Jiang, Q. (2020). Dynamic capabilities and business model innovation of platform enterprise: a case study of didi taxi. *Scientific Programming*, *2020*, 1-12.

Louviere, J. J., & Woodworth, G. (1983). Design and analysis of simulated consumer choice or allocation experiments: An approach based on aggregate data. *Journal of Marketing Research*, 20(4), 350-367.

Malhotra, N. K., Birks, D. F., Palmer, A., & Koenig-Lewis, N. (2003). Market research: an applied approach. *Journal of marketing management*, *27*(1), 1208-1213.

McIlroy, A., & Barnett, S. (2000). Building customer relationships: do discount cards work?. *Managing Service Quality: An International Journal*, *10*(6), 347-355.

Mukherjee, A. & Kadiyali, V. (2014). Perceived value and willingness to pay: An exploration into the economic principles underlying willingness to pay estimates. *Marketing Science*, 33(2), 234-246.

Nocella, G., Romano, D., & Stefani, G. (2014). Consumers' attitudes, trust and willingness to pay for food information. *International journal of consumer studies*, *38*(2), 153-165.

Oh, H., & Hong, J. H. (2012). Citizens' trust in government and their willingness-to-pay. *Economics Letters*, *115*(3), 345-347.

Palau-Saumell, R., Forgas-Coll, S., Sánchez-García, J., & Robres, E. (2019). User acceptance of mobile apps for restaurants: An expanded and extended UTAUT-2. Sustainability, 11(4), 1210.

Posen, H. A. (2015). Ridesharing in the sharing economy: Should regulators impose Uber regulations on Uber. *Iowa L. Rev.*, *101*, 405.

Rasheed Gaber, H., & Elsamadicy, A. M. (2021). What drives customers to continue using ridesharing apps during the COVID-19 pandemic? The case of Uber in Egypt. *Cogent Business & Management*, 8(1), 1944009.

Shao, Z., & Yin, H. (2019). Building customers' trust in the ridesharing platform with institutional mechanisms: An empirical study in China. *Internet Research*, *29*(5), 1040-1063.

Statista. (2023). *Ride-hailing & taxi - europe: Statista market forecast*. Statista. https://www.statista.com/outlook/mmo/shared-mobility/shared-rides/ride-hailing-taxi/europe#key-players

Venkatesh, V., Morris, M. G., Davis, G. B., & Davis, F. D. (2003). User acceptance of information technology: Toward a unified view. *MIS Quarterly*, *27*(3), 425–478.

Venkatesh, V., Thong, J. Y., & Xu, X. (2012). Consumer acceptance and use of information technology: Extending the unified theory of acceptance and use of technology. *MIS Quarterly*, *36*(1), 157–178.

Wallsten, S. (2015). The competitive effects of the sharing economy: how is Uber changing taxis. *Technology Policy Institute*, 22(3).

Appendix

What is your age?	
I identify myself as.	1. Man
	2. Woman
	3. non-binary
	4. other
What is your highest attended education level?	1. Secondary vocational education (MBO)
	2. Higher vocational education (HBO)
	3. University
	4. Other, namely.
Did you ever make use of a ride-sharing	1. Yes
service? (Uber, Bolt, Bird)	2. No
Do you use ride-sharing services for work or	1. Work
private reasons?	2. Private reasons
How often do you use ride-sharing services?	1. 0-10
(On a yearly basis)	2. 10-25
	3. 25-50
	4. 50+

Survey questions:

Introduction: <u>Introduce ridesharing and explain, explain thesis and goal of thesis, thank for</u> <u>help, privacy statement</u>.

Variables	Questions	Scale (likert)
Performance expectancy	I see ridesharing as a nice addition to my options in daily transportation.	1-5 (strongly disagree, disagree, neutral, agree, strongly agree)
	Using ride-sharing services makes me more productive.	1-5 (strongly disagree, disagree, neutral, agree, strongly agree)
	Ride-sharing services are useful in my daily life.	1-5 (strongly disagree, disagree, neutral, agree, strongly agree)
	The time I save by using ridesharing to transport is making me willing to pay a higher fee.	1-5 (strongly disagree, disagree, neutral, agree, strongly agree)
Effort expectancy	I find ride-sharing applications easy to use.	1-5 (strongly disagree, disagree, neutral, agree, strongly agree)
	I do not need experience/skill to use the ride-sharing applications.	1-5 (strongly disagree, disagree, neutral, agree, strongly agree)
	I will (re)use an application when the application is easy to use.	1-5 (strongly disagree, disagree, neutral, agree, strongly agree)

	I'm willing to pay more for a1-5 (strongly disagree, disagree,ride when it is easy to bookneutral, agree, strongly agree)the ride.			
Social influence	I tend to use a ride-sharing service faster after positive feedback from friends	1-5 (strongly disagree, disagree, neutral, agree, strongly agree)		
	I'm willing to pay more for a ride when friends/family recommend the service to me	1-5 (strongly disagree, disagree, neutral, agree, strongly agree)		
	I tend to use a ride-sharing service faster after an advertisement by a celebrity or influencer on social media	1-5 (strongly disagree, disagree, neutral, agree, strongly agree)		
	I'm willing to pay more for a ride after seeing an advertisement by a celebrity or influencer on social media	1-5 (strongly disagree, disagree, neutral, agree, strongly agree)		
Price	I am familiar with the pricing systems of ride- sharing services (Lower prices in the off-peak hours and higher prices in the peak hours)	1-5 (strongly disagree, disagree, neutral, agree, strongly agree)		
	I agree with the pricing systems.	1-5 (strongly disagree, disagree, neutral, agree, strongly agree)		
	If the prices of ride-sharing services increase, I would still make use of the services.	1-5 (strongly disagree, disagree, neutral, agree, strongly agree)		
	Lower prices would make me use the services more often.	1-5 (strongly disagree, disagree, neutral, agree, strongly agree)		
Trust	Trust in a specific ride- sharing provider (Uber, Bolt) makes me want to pay a higher price.	1-5 (strongly disagree, disagree, neutral, agree, strongly agree)		
	Specific ride-sharing providers that put more effort in establishing a trustworthy relationship with the customer are entitled to charge higher fees.	1-5 (strongly disagree, disagree, neutral, agree, strongly agree)		

	Trust influences my decision to make use of a ridesharing service.	1-5 (strongly disagree, disagree, neutral, agree, strongly agree)
	If there was something called "certified trustworthy", I would pay more for the service.	1-5 (strongly disagree, disagree, neutral, agree, strongly agree)
		1-5 (strongly disagree, disagree, neutral, agree, strongly agree)
Economic benefits	Using a ride-sharing service or app gives me financial benefits.	1-5 (strongly disagree, disagree, neutral, agree, strongly agree))
	Having a discount on future rides makes me reuse the service in the future.	1-5 (strongly disagree, disagree, neutral, agree, strongly agree)
	I'm willing to pay more if that means that I have more discounts in the future.	1-5 (strongly disagree, disagree, neutral, agree, strongly agree)
	I have used a ride-sharing service because of a discount I received via mail/social media.	1-5 (strongly disagree, disagree, neutral, agree, strongly agree)
	I'm willing to pay more for my ride when the company publicly spends money to reduce their carbon footprint.	1-5 (strongly disagree, disagree, neutral, agree, strongly agree)
	•	

SPSS Output

Statistics

		l identify myself as:	What is your age? (answer in numbers, e.g. 21)	What is your highest attended education level?	Did you ever make use of a ride- sharing service? (e.g. Uber, Bolt, Bird)	Do you use ride-sharing services for work or private reasons?	How often do you use ride-sharing services? (On a yearly basis)
Ν	Valid	94	95	94	94	88	92
	Missing	1	0	1	1	7	3

I identify myself as:

		Frequency	Percent	Valid Percent	Cumulative Percent
Valid	1	32	33.7	34.0	34.0
	2	61	64.2	64.9	98.9
	3	1	1.1	1.1	100.0
	Total	94	98.9	100.0	
Missing	System	1	1.1		
Total		95	100.0		

What is your age? (answer in numbers, e.g. 21)

		Frequency	Percent	Valid Percent	Cumulative Percent
Valid	17	1	1.1	1.1	1.1
	18	3	3.2	3.2	4.2
	19	12	12.6	12.6	16.8
	20	20	21.1	21.1	37.9
	21	27	28.4	28.4	66.3
	22	12	12.6	12.6	78.9
	23	4	4.2	4.2	83.2
	24	1	1.1	1.1	84.2
	25	1	1.1	1.1	85.3
	28	1	1.1	1.1	86.3
	29	1	1.1	1.1	87.4
	30	2	2.1	2.1	89.5
	33	1	1.1	1.1	90.5
	34	2	2.1	2.1	92.6
	45	1	1.1	1.1	93.7
	51	1	1.1	1.1	94.7
	53	1	1.1	1.1	95.8
	56	1	1.1	1.1	96.8
	60	1	1.1	1.1	97.9
	61	1	1.1	1.1	98.9
	What is your age? (answer in numbers, e. g. 21)	1	1.1	1.1	100.0
	Total	95	100.0	100.0	

What is your highest attended education level?

		Frequency	Percent	Valid Percent	Cumulative Percent
Valid	1	7	7.4	7.4	7.4
	2	22	23.2	23.4	30.9
	3	61	64.2	64.9	95.7
	4	4	4.2	4.3	100.0
	Total	94	98.9	100.0	
Missing	System	1	1.1		
Total		95	100.0		

Did you ever make use of a ride-sharing service? (e.g. Uber, Bolt, Bird)

		Frequency	Percent	Valid Percent	Cumulative Percent
Valid	1	74	77.9	78.7	78.7
	2	20	21.1	21.3	100.0
	Total	94	98.9	100.0	
Missing	System	1	1.1		
Total		95	100.0		

Do you use ride-sharing services for work or private reasons?

		Frequency	Percent	Valid Percent	Cumulative Percent
Valid	1	11	11.6	12.5	12.5
	2	77	81.1	87.5	100.0
	Total	88	92.6	100.0	
Missing	System	7	7.4		
Total		95	100.0		

How often do you use ride-sharing services? (On a yearly basis)

		Frequency	Percent	Valid Percent	Cumulative Percent
Valid	1	64	67.4	69.6	69.6
	2	16	16.8	17.4	87.0
	3	9	9.5	9.8	96.7
	4	3	3.2	3.3	100.0
	Total	92	96.8	100.0	
Missing	System	3	3.2		
Total		95	100.0		

Descriptive Statistics

	N	Minimum	Maximum	Mean	Std. Deviation
Average Q1	94	1.00	5.00	2.9894	.94394
Average Q2	94	1.0000000	5.0000000	3.72960993	.695681998
Average Q3	94	1.0000000	5.00000000	2.89450355	.742965370
Average Q4	94	2.25	5.00	3.5771	.62436
Average Q5	94	1.00	5.00	3.5000	.73689
Average Q6	94	1.0	5.0	2.935	.7444
Valid N (listwise)	94				

Variables Entered/Removed^a

Model	Variables Entered	Variables Removed	Method				
1	Average Q1 ^b		Enter				
a. Dependent Variable: Average Q6							

b. All requested variables entered.

Model Summary

Model	R	R Square	Adjusted R Square	Std. Error of the Estimate
1	.533 ^a	.284	.276	.6332

a. Predictors: (Constant), Average Q1

ANOVA^a

Model		Sum of Squares	df	Mean Square	F	Sig.
1	Regression	14.644	1	14.644	36.521	<.001 ^b
	Residual	36.890	92	.401		
	Total	51.534	93			

a. Dependent Variable: Average Q6

b. Predictors: (Constant), Average Q1

Coefficients^a

		Unstandardize	d Coefficients	Standardized Coefficients		
Model		В	Std. Error	Beta	t	Sig.
1	(Constant)	1.678	.218		7.700	<.001
	Average Q1	.420	.070	.533	6.043	<.001
	1		-			

a. Dependent Variable: Average Q6

Variables Entered/Removed^a

a. Dependent Variable: Average Q6						
1	Average Q2 ^b		Enter			
Model	Variables Entered	Variables Removed	Method			

b. All requested variables entered.

Model Summary

Model	R	R Square	Adjusted R Square	Std. Error of the Estimate
1	.342 ^a	.117	.107	.7034

a. Predictors: (Constant), Average Q2

ANOVA^a

Model		Sum of Squares	df	Mean Square	F	Sig.
1	Regression	6.013	1	6.013	12.152	<.001 ^b
	Residual	45.522	92	.495		
	Total	51.534	93			

a. Dependent Variable: Average Q6

b. Predictors: (Constant), Average Q2

Coefficients^a

		Unstandardize	d Coefficients	Standardized Coefficients		
Model		В	Std. Error	Beta	t	Sig.
1	(Constant)	1.572	.398		3.952	<.001
	Average Q2	.365	.105	.342	3.486	<.001

a. Dependent Variable: Average Q6

Variables Entered/Removed^a

Model	Variables Entered	Variables Removed	Method
1	Average Q3 ^b		Enter

a. Dependent Variable: Average Q6

b. All requested variables entered.

Model Summary

Model	R	R Square	Adjusted R Square	Std. Error of the Estimate
1	.427 ^a	.182	.173	.6769

a. Predictors: (Constant), Average Q3

ANOVA^a

Model		Sum of Squares	df	Mean Square	F	Sig.
1	Regression	9.384	1	9.384	20.481	<.001 ^b
	Residual	42.150	92	.458		
	Total	51.534	93			

a. Dependent Variable: Average Q6b. Predictors: (Constant), Average Q3

Coefficients^a

		Unstandardize	d Coefficients	Standardized Coefficients		
Model		В	Std. Error	Beta	t	Sig.
1	(Constant)	1.698	.282		6.015	<.001
	Average Q3	.428	.094	.427	4.526	<.001

a. Dependent Variable: Average Q6

Variables Entered/Removed^a

Model	Variables Entered	Variables Removed	Method			
1	Average Q4 ^b		Enter			
a. Dependent Variable: Average Q6						

a. Dependent variable: Average Q

b. All requested variables entered.

Model Summary							
Model	R	R Square	Adjusted R Square	Std. Error of the Estimate			
1	.246 ^a	.060	.050	.7255			

a. Predictors: (Constant), Average Q4

ANOVA^a

Model		Sum of Squares	df	Mean Square	F	Sig.
1	Regression	3.111	1	3.111	5.911	.017 ^b
	Residual	48.423	92	.526		
	Total	51.534	93			

a. Dependent Variable: Average Q6

b. Predictors: (Constant), Average Q4

Coefficients^a

		Unstandardize	d Coefficients	Standardized Coefficients		
Model		В	Std. Error	Beta	t	Sig.
1	(Constant)	1.887	.437		4.314	<.001
	Average Q4	.293	.120	.246	2.431	.017

a. Dependent Variable: Average Q6

Variables Entered/Removed^a

Model	Variables Entered	Variables Removed	Method			
1	Average Q5 ^b		Enter			
a. Dependent Variable: Average Q6						

b. All requested variables entered.

Model Summary

Model	R	R Square	Adjusted R Square	Std. Error of the Estimate			
1	.442 ^a	.195	.187	.6713			

a. Predictors: (Constant), Average Q5

ANOVA^a

Model		Sum of Squares	df	Mean Square	F	Sig.	
1	Regression	10.069	1	10.069	22.341	<.001 ^b	
	Residual	41.465	92	.451			
	Total	51.534	93				
a. Dependent Variable: Average Q6							

b. Predictors: (Constant), Average Q5

Coefficients^a

		Unstandardize	d Coefficients	Standardized Coefficients		
Model		В	Std. Error	Beta	t	Sig.
1	(Constant)	1.372	.338		4.062	<.001
	Average Q5	.447	.094	.442	4.727	<.001
-						

a. Dependent Variable: Average Q6

Variables Entered/Removed^a

Model	Variables Entered	Variables Removed	Method
1	Average Q5, Average Q1, Average Q3, Average Q4 Average Q2 ^b		Enter

a. Dependent Variable: Average Q6

b. All requested variables entered.

Model Summary

Model	R	R Square	Adjusted R Square	Std. Error of the Estimate
1	.643 ^a	.413	.380	.5861

a. Predictors: (Constant), Average Q5, Average Q1, Average Q3, Average Q4, Average Q2

ANOVA^a

Model		Sum of Squares	df	Mean Square	F	Sig.
1	Regression	21.309	5	4.262	12.408	<.001 ^b
	Residual	30.225	88	.343		
	Total	51.534	93			

a. Dependent Variable: Average Q6

b. Predictors: (Constant), Average Q5, Average Q1, Average Q3, Average Q4, Average Q2

Coefficients^a

		Unstandardize	d Coefficients	Standardized Coefficients		
Model		В	Std. Error	Beta	t	Sig.
1	(Constant)	1.065	.419		2.541	.013
	Average Q1	.391	.085	.496	4.609	<.001
	Average Q2	065	.117	061	557	.579
	Average Q3	.122	.099	.122	1.237	.219
	Average Q4	183	.124	154	-1.482	.142
	Average Q5	.356	.102	.352	3.498	<.001

a. Dependent Variable: Average Q6

RAW DATA

. A	* 1000	C 0	1	1 0	R Direct	1 1		M N	0 7	6	t 3	· · · · · ·	u v				2		× .	10	A.	* *			N N		AL.	~	10 J	er A1	- M	A A	N R	
2 Stortban Stort Date	Exten 395. Ext ten Res	a (1500011 20101 Tup (P A00011	Progress 0 Progress 0	antion (in case Trimschad) antion (in case Trimschad)	Recordedbate Record Recorded Date Record	ment LicitorLifte	Locatoriongia distance	en Unierlangunger Off	RED RD	COL COL Def you over the Utry the	an star for star day	41,1 41 yo federarce or, fe	U EU donace og fatima	QL,4 rect og Nationaeco	01,5 req Parlamance o	06,3 0 og tifer ogettere til	6,7 06,7 Resources the	Di.4 norme throat	01,5 care informacion	01,1 Societare	0°,1 0°, Secial influence Seci	a officere Sector of	07,5 Names Social Inhum	08,1 08 cr Pice-Industr Pa	U 01.3 In - Agree of Proce-da	OIL4 No pic Mice-Lowery	01,1 0 Hastina specifile	M, 2 CM, not-Specific I fee	3 09,4 stafuences fact-1	03.5 Frem w That - Fynad	0.30_1 0.1 Nex Sconomic benef Sc	10,3 0.30,3 promic benef Sconom	035,4 028,5 c benef ticonomic benef ticonomic	a bendre
- mascasa	520 06/05/2005-00-22 Per-	ev 101105953	***	t for	N/15/2023 10:25 10/16 N/15/2023 10:25 10/16	Photo: 11,000	LINE prvine								Teady															_	Tooly To	why lowly	Tooly Tooly	4
5 26/06/26291	105 202002005-00-06 (P A	Adexx (04	100	38 fee	24/25/2023 83-88 1-16g 8_32 26/25/2023 83-68 4829	6 12,1471 GALETAR In 12,1421	i Anili arenymen	01 Main	21 University 20 University	tes Picele	25-50 times	Anne Ar	ngen Agen		Transfer Strangers	Testroper A	andy open in the second	ni tenda ng ni Agram	in Kadal		Agree Dies Noomal Agree	900 4900 1 4900	- Couper Kentel	Toolyager Ag		Agent Totally agent	Agree Ag	ere der	er fakaly atal ägner	really agree	Anger de	agee daagee	dragen dragen	
26/06/2001	145 24/30/2001-2046 P &	40 205 130 0 6	200	342 True	36/05/2023 88-68 (1.20)	ngi 12,1028	Lilli reryma	on New	23 University	-	25.10 times			-	Tranky Anagers				Grapes	-		-	inger	Tably agent Ag		Read			and Drage	e Totaly ages		117 ages 5 a dal	Duger Koului	
26/39/26201	142 24/35/2001/0247 P.M	11 48.91.90	200	THE True	26/07/07/07/07/07/07/07/07/07/07/07/07/07/	ellerys Els 12,000 Destiller	LINE everyment	05 Pende	23 University	na Prade	01000	Andre De	ager Dager	Dager	inaly inagen				-	-	Kentel Dra	-	Rented	Agree To	aliyagee Keskal	Trially agree		-		Totally agree	Dager Ag		dgene dgene	4
1 26/00/2020 1	142 24/39/2001-00-00 P &	Advers 4	200	473 Ine	36/07/2019 DAS FAMILY Company of the Company of the	10 12,1024 utg0:sla	1 1.000 anarymaa	25 164r	21 Other	-	10-01 6mm		agen Kantal Miy	Diagon .	Tably	1 mar 4	-	el Trach og	- Diagram	Diagram (Dagen Dag		Desper	law la	•• • • • • • •	Totally agree	Diagram da	-	er bestel	Totally agree	0.4997 Ag	na Agus	Guagee Duagee	1
			_						Figher recidend				-									-				-								Τ.
a 26/86/2020	157 B/B/201-00.08 P.M.	Aber 1 81 207 91 75	200	HI THE	3/1/2010-010	GURUE 102718	UID services	an rende	18 (HC)		0.02 (mms	Apres 20	ages Radd	Diagon	Tably dragen				Readed	4.00			Tradal	Agres 0.	4.00	Totally agree			n buda	Tutolty agree	A A	au Apro	Diagent Agent	_
26/06/20201	III INTATOT PA	Abers B	230	236 True	26/16/2022 10:27 10:46	Dy HLHEI AEDYN	r 6.812 anorynous	25 Main	20 University	na Made	0.12 times	Tably agree . No	ndai Agene	Agree Totally	diagree Totaly	A	gas bad	e Tarly ag		Apres	Apres Dia	gen 8gen	Diagno Tataly	N== N	er Diajer	Totally agree	A) A	per 74	ally agree Di agree Tutorily	 Tutofy ages 	Diages Ag	ee Diagee	Diagree Tutarly ag Tutarly Tutarly	.
a average	128 16/26/2011/04/2019 A	145.5.180.30 176.04.90.11 870.11 2	200	217 114	26/10/2022 04:32 04:07 8,070 26/10/2022 04:42 10:40	NAG 16,95M Dealbar ER 16,96M	K3100 porynous K3105 porynous	28 1929	21 University		0.07.0744	0.444 (0)	ngen Dingen	diagra	Trainly Biogene	Table ages 1	and had	1 No.	Diagon	Apres 1	Diagen Mad Table No.01 Bill	Aul Agens Au Alexandre	diagne Tably diagne	Toply ages ing	60 5 0,00	April	No.54 D	and Dis	n diago	Toply ages	Diagon Ag	ne diapoi	Acapee Acapee Nally Acapee Deapee	
N NY CHILD	-	8963539434 9	**	416 True	1,26 16/16/2012 15:22 (Not	54 10,000	CHI POYOU	en meis	21 University	** ****	1000	400 0		(Lagra	1.00/v druges				(Compare	-	No.54 No.		No.00	1.100 A		400	Aprel 14	and the	-	TURITY Ages	Topity diagno Ag		No.10	Ξ.
						100.534			Nigher recotional education						Tends															Tanky				
NOTOTO 1	102 INTERNET	RMITT D7 254.3.225		and from	26/10/2002 82:58 x0x8	11 51,807	A 6086 anonymous	th famile	51 2401	na Piccia	0.07.0748	Diagne No	nasi Konasi	trape	frages tests	A	inder And	4 April	Apre	Apre 1	Agent New	ni Apre	Kudal	Agent Ma	uni Dragne	Apre	Acres - A	err Ac	n Agen	deagne	No.001 Ag	nt April	Disgent Aprel	-
21/06/2009	101 2010/2010-04.05 /P.M			262 Team	8,24 27/W/2623 84:35 x134	Gallande Lander Salander	L008 2007004	an Junio	10 University	-	0.02 0 100		agen Kanta	inger .	Tranky agent	Name 1	and over the	e tertue		-	Name and	-	frager		te fami	4.00	Acr	en .40		Totally agree	A	ne (hages	Diagree Monded	
									Security recutional																									
1 27/06/2009 1	100 2010/2020-04-02 /P A	40000 TT 48.00.00	***	112 True	37/W/2023 84-0 -4ym	ut toote	till everyment	-	20 (461)		0.02 0 100			44.00	An agent	4-m - 0			A	4.00	tended been	en 1911	(traper	4	40 A 10	No.44	thapper by	-	-	Totally agree	Agree	n 0.400	Agree Minuted	
27/95/2009.0	107 2070/2008-06-06 # A	aderes 0		and free	21/01/20210-01 41-0	Pa 12,000	LUII surpress	04 Ubir	25 University		10-01 times	Trady agree to	naar taaliya		di agen	Teachy agrees in a	ter ter	e teetue	er Trady agree	4	Sandari Kana	~ 4ger	Exated	Totally agree Ag		Totally agree	Kanad A	en 40	- 40	Tutofy agree	Origer Te	arty agent Totalty a	ges Ages Kindul	Ξ.
21/06/2020	11 11/10/2010-06-10 P.M			262 714	21/07/2022 05:28	10.004	Little averyment	en remá	adaration MRC1		0.02 0 1000		-44 (1-494	Tauly Roger	Training and	÷ .			(hages		Dragen bas		Desgue	11.01 D		Totally agree			n Dage	a Tataly ages	A		Diagree Northol	_
21/06/2009	IN 1199/2010/00 P.N	AD411 100	10	243 754	27/10/2022 05:30 (846)	NULETY NULETY	-LM POYPOS	ta henda	20 University		0.07.0746		nani Agene	-	Turkely drugsee			ei Tanis ag	-	Readed	trape the	-	Dragen			Totally agree	Diagno D		n Dage	T THEY Ages	A++ A	n Diagon	Nookal Nookal	4
		81,306,340.9				name			vacutorul adacutor						Tutoly						-	~	Tataly											
NACTOR	17 1179/10110-01 / A	AD411 (4	100	220 704	1//10/2022 10:32 10:02 8,20 2//10/2022 10:48 20:40	LOPBel. C 10,000	A ATTR SOMOUS	11 Totals	IN DEC	**** *****	0.07.0744	Tostly To dogte di	ngele (hingele Mily Ingele (hingele	Apre	Tradition of the second	Apres A	trapta base	6 April	Reality	Apres 1	Aprel Dis	gan Agan	di agno	Traper Av	100 Dialor	Totally agree	ACC	-	n teste	Totally ages	Diagon 10	1.44 1.444 1014 Mart 1.2014 1	and Model Totals a	-
	11776/1022-00-06 # N	100 104 117. 10	100	200 1100	21/10/2022 00:00 Secto	25412 10.01	#1.118 vovrou		18 University		10000	**** a	ngen dingen	the spectra	franky drogen	***** *		-		411		gen 4911	futurity designed	1001/1 1000	uni toniy despec	Totalia agree	hashs agree to	140 (141)	aly ages	TOTAL MARK	011001 12	The search of the search of the	ene dragene dragene	
		77 500 75 15				4.7040			Nghar nacutanal adacatan			toniy to	ndy tends	heada	Trends	heads in	weby tout	v 1007v	tosty	Tooly 1	hada had	ny tanày	Tataly	Tenty To	ery 100%	tests	haulu h	adu tas	ala tanàn	Tomity	Tomity To	why hawky	hautu hautu	
10/16/2022	158 29/26/2003-00:00 /P Ar	RMess 2	930	240 1104	29/10/2023 03:03 1:04	10 S2.1900 Rengilikoj	AMES anorymous	en men	24 24KL	**		diagne di	ingene disagne	finger	frages 'sealy	Augus d	tages dag	ne dragne	diagram Louily	diagent	diagne dia	gen diagen	dragent	diagne de	ant diagon	diagent	diagree d	tages des	igne dange	di agne	daagne de	Mar di Mar	diagne diagne	٩.
· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	155 HJ/H/2015-01-00 IP A	54.341.306.1 68eee	100	XM True	ALIF EXCHANGE FROM	10.247 11.11.00	A All another	IN female	21 University	for Plant	0.02 (1996)	Agent (b)	ages Kauled	Kontral	Tunally drugses		(m. 61.5		(Lagra	Aprel 1	Dages Dag	9777 - 19777 1977 - 1977	traper	Agree Do	ages Daages	Apres	Road D	tagen Age	n Dage	Totally agent	Diagon Ag	-	Agent Koulted	
1 10/00/2020	15 N/9/2010.01 P.A	40exx 5	800	437 True	10,000,0003 80-00 PMGs	09764e 19 10,075	LANS averyment	04 Female	23 University	~ ~	01000		ariy Ingan Kantal	Grapes	Transfer desagene				Readed.	Totally agree	ag ag	. 4 ₀	(haper	4		Readed	a a			Totally agree	011gen Ag	na Agna	Agree Minuted	_
N(W(202)	25 N/9/2020-01-25 P.A	40exx 25	830	207 True	K, WY 2023 Ki 23 Migel K, WY 2023 Ki 23 Migel	12 12,000 (2 12,000 (9/302	6,7756 averyment	51 Hele	23 University	Ka Pitak	010 0100	Andre Re	ndel Knobel	Kentel	franky drugen	Kandad d	hagen Koa	ei Tradhy ago	- Apr	Redai	Agreer Kins	And Square	Agree	deager Re	uni kessi	Diagno	Age-1 1	inched dies	ally agree Agree	Totally agree	Annal Ag	na Agna	Agree Agree	4
6 N(N(2029)	108 N/06/2028-08-28 P.M	60eess ALAD 147 13 91 506 130 3	100	445 True	15/19/2023-15-23 (bred) 1/24	6a 10,817	6 1,068 averyment	EN Panala	21 University	fan Prinsk	0.02 6-44	Agree Age	40 Agent 1674	Totally	di-spec		inded Sea		4	4	Agreer Viced		Diagree		agere Resulted Tatally	Agent	4e 4		er binahal	Totally agree	Diagen Ag	es Redd	Noded Noded	
0 R(W(200)	22 11/0/2021-01-48 P.M	Adves 1 AA. 39 29 342	100	3334 544	1,10(202112-01 NDg	yuqau KD 12,08	1,750 averyment	EN Parala	30 University	-	0.12 (mm	1 mily upon	-	0.4	Table ages	- I.		a 1.00% ap	a Dugas	Testy ages	Agree Door		Diagram	Diagno to		Totally agree	4	-		Tably ages	1		Diagree Diagree	
									Nghar masterial selection						-																			
H R(W(2021)	135 15/35/2021-02.28 P.N	Abers 75	300	22 54	10/10/2021 02.00 No.00	tela 12,000	E 6,7750 anonymous	EN Persela	20 1401	na Mada	25-52 times	Apres 70	ally agree Mandal ally Tooly	Agent Totally	diages.		tages No.d	el Tanh ag	te Reald	Apres -	Table ages Table	fy agent Speed	Tably ages	Diagno Di	4944 No.252	Tabily ages	Totally agree To	staty agent. Tall	ally agree Tatally	agene Tutolly agene	N=+ N	Apres -	Agree Totally ag	-
0 83/86/20291	135 R/9/2001-00.58 P A	89411 145.5.180.29	200	343 1964	X3(Y5(2022 13.52 46.4	en Huren	 K3140 anonymous 	191 Parala	22 University Secondary university		0.02.0144	Drapes de	tapte drapte	dragen	dragen		gas (tau)	a jagaa	Apro	Apres 1	Duges ted	Auf legen	Drapee	4000 01	apas Apas	Diaper	Apres 4	pes Dia	agues digues	730/y ages	Apre (0)	ister Vier	Toold Apres	
8000000	H 1275/1021-05-45 /P.A	11111171.1 8960 75	320	73 154	1.34 23/15/2022 15/45 1404	61. S2.000	6.7790 storyhout	th Female	aducation 17 MICE	na 1940	12-05 5744	Total Lagran Ba		-	tradiu dicagna					-	-		4,000		00 100h a	per Apply appe	-	per . 10	ally agree . Marrie	Totally agent	A010	umi tantu a	gen moutral Agent	
200000	10 10/10/100 PA	111111711	**	10 100	23/15/2022 27:24	50,000	6.7750 storymous	(m mpic	23 (thur Matur		0.02946	-	PR	4944	diagon .	testy spec	41.0 Mar.	1 100110	400	4711	4777 477		49700	400 40	ani 100% a	Totals ages	400 4	per 211	igen (ti igen	a Topity ages	51.02 A	APR	No.03 No.03	-
				-		with its			vacational education				Tends	Tends	Tendy	Tamba								10	iny tonis		tests				Tomity To	why South	heady	
ELECTRON OF	54 1010/00 1001 PA	60401 80.801290 FF		10 54	POWERRY WAR AND		om royou		ighter mentional				iges suga	- mages		-	eu	- 41	400	-	traper tra	(m 4(m	et agree		400 01400	Ages	anges 6		des tride	1 TODAY Ages	31400 31	ide arde	tinges anges	Τ.
1 10/05/2000	155 10/00/2005 11:00 P A	40444 AT 2010 A 125	100	213 7mm	31/05/26313-00 0/04	urano ey urano	4,045	on remin	22 (HC)	~ ~	010 000								4			-	Totaly despec		-	49.00				Totally agree	0.400 A		Grapes Apre	4
81(99(282)	158 10/00/202513-06 /P.Ar	40mm 8	200	362 from	Xi(W(200333-04 Meas)	pert 12,008	4,002 anorymea	DN Hele	23 University	*** ***	010 010	Acres - 14	ee Tooly -		diagon .	4	indy open Kout	ei Trady og		Trials agree	Agreer Dag	-	inger	Tably agree Ag	- 3g-re	Totally agree	Apres 14	ataly agent Age	. iger	Totally agree	Gauger Ag	na Agua	Duageer Totally ag	-
isteral 🗑	Columnit 👿 Columnit	w CRUMP w CR	ret 🐨 Colum	(w) course (w) c	Durel W Courter	-	unity counting of	weit Chrest	stand a constant	nt[w] Charal[w	• 04m2[• 0		i Talana a	Count V	standing of	und T	n w Giventi	T Counting	Charal T	nite Court	viller Giurch	T Courted T	Divertil T	unit T	T Coursel T	Coursel V Colu	nel 🐨 Stane	T Course	w Courseil w	Coursel w Co		w Council w	Columbia 🐨 Columbia 🐨	<u>,</u>
		109.38.134.1			Correct				sociational education						-																			
11/15/2023 15-47	11/11/11/11/11/10/19 Address	97		10 fee	10/00/2023 15:50 Tuble 8,20-079	8,3%	400 surgeous (b)		(((((((((((((((((((1000 mg		(happen	1	and			No.04	4gaa 4aa	*****	·		4ger 4a	ent Drager	No.04	Agree Month	-	4911	Agest .	Totaly agent Man	** ***	4911	Nearl Nearl	
01/10/2023 10:10	01/10/1023 18-15 P ANDROV		1		10/10/2021 1621 MITCH	4 U. (1990)	4,000 analytics (3		Colority In				a second		-			- I			-			-			- Annual	4.44	4.00	Tranky upon Day	que	49.00	Agree Chargers	
					I local				Nghar Vacutional																									
62/08/2023-30-30	00/06/2020-2012 /P AMPRO	- 16		a he	68/16/3021-0012 10(v1 4,200-910	11,000	6,756 anarymene ER	freedo al	(41) Yes	Process of	1111mm Apr	en based	Readed	1	ingen ta		Readed	4	tady agree all a	gan Diaga	a Diga	4,000	tragen Age	e Diagne	Readed	Tably agent Tabl	t agent Agent	42.00	Ag = +	Tably agent days	n badal	Readed	Agene Tubelly agene	
27/07/2022-06.28	27/0/202105.0 /P ANNO	61.00.07.000 61.00.000.0		6 False	KUNYIKETOLAN LIYUVA KUNYIKETOLAN IREAS	-	anaryments 18	Parage (2)	0.0000				- trade	Reader 14			- Could	- Could	ingen i ben	~ ~	(inger	4	ingen be	44 444	1144	Agree bood	u 4944	4444	11.00	Tutoriy agree down	ges Ages	4000	Kedu Kedu	
17/05/2023-04.00	17/16/2010-04.18 P AMPRO-	0	10	15 False	0,00,00,000,04.00 (Mod)		2107970A.8 (3)																											
17/16/20210-0	17/9/2011/04.42 P ANNO1	8		10 False	10/16/302104.42 12/18/ 4.34/00/102104.42	-	analise a																							-				
17/10/2012 14:48	17/16/2011-04-06 P ANDRES			9 False	10/10/101104-0 705-1 K_347868	4	1011104												-								_		-	<u> </u>				
The second second	Trying and plant a Association				10.00 101000 10100				righer -mathemat																									
27/10/2023-04.07	17/16/2011-04:38 P ANDROV	0 Jan Jan 1		15 False	10/10/2021 (A.18 W/Dell	1 [adarates (HET) Visi	-	+ 2 + 1 mm		_		-		_			_	_								_					
27/10/2022-05-00	17/76/2010-05-02 /P ARRIVE	1111111		105 False	0/W/2010L0 23/*	64	anaryment fit	-	t the No			and Readed	Reader	Name m	ingen Ka	and Readed	No.04	Reader	tended they	nd Radia		-	Readed								1			
17/19/2013-18-18	17/76/2021-08.13 (# Assess	11 101 101 10 10.101.100.1		18 False	CALINATION COLUMN	- I		1964	Contents (as		(000 mm) (44	and Strape	(Readed	ingen (m	ingen (An		- Readed	(Readed	nagen låge	- 14	- Northe	-	tragen (to	ges (kastal	(Readed	ngais band	er (kouled	1000	Read	mails ages	1			
27/10/2023 14:04	17/76/2022 18:30 P Allines	94.100.200.1 00		to Falsa	10/10/2011 10:00 14/00/00	4		-	-		01010																							
		10.06.101.2			Laphone				Nghư Vicultural Alexatura																					Testy				
m/m/ #23 m 12	OR/OR/2021-07-18 IP ARRIVE	10		200 1u	06/96/20110118 andadi	1.12	ARTS anarymous IN	and a	(40) Ve	-	0.00 mm		-	Dogen de	nafe ta	-	No.04	-		-		Nadai	No.44 De	ger Dager	Name	Agree No.	-	Ag ===	Agree	diagen Nor	ni tosti	North	Nadal Nadal	
10/W/2022-0254	HUTS/2022-2014 IP Address	10.000		12 False	8,35%0% 60%/20210054_0grpc4	•	paryness (8		(1996) Ye									-				-			(regen					and the			anager Nager	
11/07/2023-00-54	11/17/2012-2015 P AND	143.176.352 143		54 False	1719/2010/15 C-4-50																													
10/08/2023-00-96	10/10/2020-00:57 P Antimus	230	56	10 False	00/W/3030017 07w1G		anarymeter (3	Kandhang 20	University Yes	~~~	0.0 mm								1															
12/07/2023-09-08	10/10/2021-00.18 P ANDerson	91.100 100.2 20	-	7 False	01/94/2021-0019 (#CPy 8,386-07g 02/94/2022-0123 (#EUPP	-	2107704 E																						1					
10/10/2023-05.55	15/75/2021-05.15 P Aliferra	8.10.42.34 9		12 False	01/96/2023-01.35 6.3w01	•	2107/104 (3																											
84/86/2022-01.27	10/10/2021-04.20 /P ARRIVE	17.60.30K31	56	IDH2 False	R_2009-442	a	anarymous (N		Citer Yes	Property	012 times																			-	,			
10,457,8523-15.39	11/11/2012-01.00 P ANDRO	##11.147		15 False	01/16/2023-05.28 (2-64) 8,2492499	ĸ	210791048 ER																		1				1					
11/10/2021 12:14	11/19/2023 1018 P Address	0.10.101		ante faite	CONCISCO DES TAD	6		-	interior in	-	12.2 mm																							
10/10/2003 10:05	11/19/2011 10:15 /P ANDES	1		5 False	4, 303/56		anaryment in																							-	,			
11,10,10,100,000 10.07	11/19/2003 10:27 P AND	1910101		10 False	enverse sear long	-1			Nglar .		1			I				1																
N/W/2011 17-00	10/10/2010 1445 - P. 4	11.11.11.14 7		In False	K, Agenda		-		incidental Inducation	-	100.000																							
and a second									righter vocational																									
10,00,000 11.10	11/19/2011 11:10 P AND	17 45 301.00		40 False	10796/2020 11.12 Westford		1107/1016 ER		offering An	Product	10-70 from																		1					
N/W/ MICH 10.10	NUMPERSON AND ADDRESS	60 84.341.334.3		8 False	etracientita adeur	•	anarycena in																											
	HUNDER LUID OF ADDRESS		10.	* (Faller	No. Arrest 11 In Science		anadorana (18		Secondary 100 planet																1				1			1		
NUMBER 13.14	11/19/2010 13.10 P ANDRO	1.10.10.0		100 False	1,3-5405	*	averyment in	tents p	adacation (MRT) Yes	Page		-	frager	Name of	anto Lagree																			
10,000,0000.00.00	11/19/2011 12:40 P AND	17 100 100 1 10 10 17 10 17		NP False	10/96/2020 11.40 22.04 8_050405		100700.0 10			Property	0.000														1				1					
10/10/2010 12-00	11/11/2021 12-00 /P ARRIVE	109.06.211.1		14 False	01/16/2010 12-00 3x5x5x		AVERYMEN EX												1															
NU/W/ 2023 16-09	10/10/2020 18:00 P Aldress	TRUN	56	an rate	R_x0x0379 00/96/2021 34:11 36:0579		Antipatra IX	-	Cflar No.	Process of the local division of the local d	010 true																1							
									Concerning - concernent and granteer																									
01/06/2023-30-44	07/78/2021-20-45 P AMPRO	8.8171.06		18 False	06/36/3021-00-45 *32/448	1 1	2107/1016 23	-	(ME) No.		0204			I				1																
									vacational																									

| | ohmi 💌 | nenz 🐷 cherelar

 | a chine a ch

 | und 🚽 Colume | a churre a

 | olumet 🚽 olumet 🚽 o | the located | crimo 🚽 crimol
 | • chinate chin | ann an |
 | a 🚽 courses | ourse a co | iumz 🚽 ciumzi
 | 🖌 count 🖌 count

 |
 | n w countral w
 | courses 🚽 courses |
 | counter a counter | • conte : | countin 🚽 c | and a land
 | - conte | and a low
 | el 🚽 conel e | • counts • |
|---|--
--
--

--
--
---|---
--
--
---|---
--|--|--
---|---|--|--

--

--
--	--
--	--
---	---
---	---

 | Second card

 | |

 | Later | |
 | • | | ••
 | | |
 | 100hr

 |
 |
 | |
 | 100 Notify | | Tash |
 | |
 | | |
| | WW/W/2022 W/2? | IN/IN/2022 IN:SS /P ADDress

 | 22

 | | 280 714

 | 0/16/2021 06:35 W30/W-04 | 51,9179 | 4.000 protyring
 | (m 1004 | et present | 700 W.OA
 | 20-20 STND | April 10 | April April
 | houty agent datagen

 | Griffee Griffe
 | No.89
 | Toply aper Toply ap | gen Apro
 | No.55 diapor | Apre d | diagne 1 | the spect to party spec
 | Tall and | 1.00 No.00
 | 10.00 | 10.00 |
| | 10/16/2022 10:22 | 83/16/2823 18.82 / AMMON

 | 32

 | | 28 False

 | 11/16/2022 (0.12 provide | |
 | | |
 | | |
 |

 |
 |
 | |
 | | | |
 | |
 | | |
| | 32/06/2021 14-02 | 33/16/2022 04:48 IF ADDecc

 | 17.3876.25

 | - | 41 74

 | 27,44,353.04.46 @Tec/22 | 52,389 | 140 20200
 | ~ | D Viewing | ~ wok
 | 25-95 STM | Tably april 10 | the spect totals ages
 | a Toply spec Toply

 | en April April
 |
 | Apres | No.04
 | Apro | 400 | |
 | 400 |
 | 400 | 400 |
| | 100000000000000000000000000000000000000 | VALUE AND RACE IF ADDRESS

 | 77.387.96.25

 | - | 101 Dec

 | 8,3246A27 | 10.000 | 100 -
 | - | | -
 | 0.00.000 | | -
 | Totaly Name

 | A100 A100
 | Termi .
 | Anne Disanne | Read of
 | Distant Distant | | |
 | - |
 | | |
| 1 | |

 |

 | |

 | | _ |
 | | Secondary |
 | | |
 |

 |
 |
 | |
 | | | |
 | | _
 | | |
| | |

 | 27.3876.25

 | |

 | 1. Humber | |
 | | vacifieral
elacifiera |
 | | |
 | Touty

 |
 |
 | |
 | | | |
 | |
 | | |
| | 32/96/2022 04:52 | 33/16/2023 04:52 / Address

 | 1

 | - | 224 754

 | 12/96/2022-04:52: 9625 | 51,369 | 4.405
 | en mir | 24 (MRC) | No. Private
 | 30-25 times | Trady species Ap | ne Apre
 | No.54 diago

 | April April
 | 100,000
 | Apre Orapee | 10.00
 | ****** ***** | 400 0 | ***** D | ages brages
 | 11.00 | -
 | | 0.94 |
| | 30/06/2022 05:01 | 33/16/2022 85:04 /P AMPRO

 | 5.75.55.25

 | - | 147 Tox

 | SU/W/2022 ELD4 INV 3008 | 10,000 | 1000 1000000
 | | any 24 University | No. Private
 | 0-30 films | holicites A | April April
 | No.ml diago

 | April April
 | No.04
 | Totals agent Totals an | en
 | Apre No.44 | Arr | | ingen Manadi
 | No.04 | tagen diagen
 | | No.00 |
| | and the design and the | PARTICIPAL PROPERTY AND

 | 378,253,36,3

 | | in take

 | A Sheeting | |
 | ~ | 10000 |
 | 15.56.5000 | |
 |

 |
 |
 | |
 | | | |
 | |
 | | |
| 1 | |

 | 20.062243

 | |

 | R_UMARKS | |
 | | |
 | | |
 | 10Mily

 |
 |
 | |
 | | | |
 | |
 | | |
| 1 | 20/06/2023 88:52 | 33/W/2023 88:55 IP Address

 |

 | | 194 704

 | 33/W/3823 (8555 MIL)/# | 51,899 | 4,0477 protyring
 | - | 20 University | No. Pours
 | 6-31 Sinci | April No | utor Disgree
 | April diago

 | foreity agree foreity
 | gee No.84
 | South spec South as | gen Agent
 | Apre Apre | Apre 1 | Acre | an Apre
 | No.04 | en Arn
 | April | Atte |
| | |

 |

 | |

 | | |
 | | right/
vicialized |
 | | |
 |

 |
 |
 | |
 | | | |
 | |
 | | |
| | 10/16/2020 09:02 | 10/16/2023 18-81 P AMPRO

 | 62.194.367.8

 | - | 271 Page

 | A_200Mg/D | 11.877 | 1077
 | - | a and | 10 10.00
 | 6.01.0000 | Acres 10.0 |
 | Diagonal diagon

 | Acres 10.00
 | No.44
 | Acres 40.00 | Acre .
 | Apre (11.000 | Acr. 1 | | -
 | 1100 |
 | Acres 1 | Acre 1 |
| 1 | |

 |

 | |

 | | |
 | | 100 |
 | | |
 |

 |
 |
 | |
 | | | |
 | |
 | | |
| | |

 | 11 10 1 10 1 10 1 1

 | |

 | 1.00-000 | |
 | | version and the second |
 | | |
 | Londo -

 |
 |
 | |
 | | | lant. |
 | |
 | | |
| ×. | 32/16/2023 38.88 | 32/96/2023 38:84 IF Address

 | -

 | - | 243 True

 | 12/16/2022 SEGN TOTAL | 11,000 | AMID, and and
 | | 10 2001 | No. Private
 | 25.56 times | No.44 Do | ages (biages
 | April diago

 | Apre Apre
 | No.ml
 | Apre No.mi | Apre
 | Apre (huges | Apre 6 | diagne A | Apre
 | No.44 | en
 | 10.00 | Name agence |
| | |

 |

 | |

 | | |
 | | igher |
 | | |
 |

 |
 |
 | |
 | | | |
 | |
 | | |
| | |

 | 77.368.234.3

 | |

 | 8,046/90 | |
 | | abcotor |
 | | |
 | 1 mily

 |
 |
 | |
 | Totally | | Totaly |
 | |
 | | |
| ~ | 20,000,0013,00.01 | COLUMN THEY IN MALE ADDRESS

 |

 | | 472 Page

 | 12/06/0023-00.09/00/00/00/00/00/00/00/00/00/00/00/00/0 | 11,8001 | ALMENT AND ADDRESS
 | 100 1000 | 10 1983 | Ten Private
 | 6-31-5mp | Apres (b) | des (prides
 | No.64 diago

 | Ages Ages
 | 160,000
 | Agee Agee | Ages
 | Apre diagree | Agene 10 | diagna A | and the second
 | Apres | 40
 | 400 | 400 |
| н. | 30/06/0023 33:32 | 33/96/2023 12:21 # Addess

 | 82.109.56.34

 | - | 24 feet

 | 33/19/2823 12.23 MINOV | \$1,7785 | 4,6752 (1999)7000
 | (N 164) | 21 University | No. Phote
 | 25.56 Smp | futurity agrees. Not | utul Notel
 | Diagon Analy

 | gee Soulyagee Souly
 | gee No.dui
 | Apre Oragee | Orages
 | Agent Housed | Apre 0 | Oragen A | en Apre
 | (hogen | mila agree Mandel
 | Apre . | Apre |
| 51 | 10/10/2003 13:11 | 12/16/2023 12:28 IF Address

 | 81,205,218.3

 | - | 552 Feat

 | 1,104(1023-10.00 4PHD | 11,7458 | 4,5478 (100)
 | - | 21 University | No. Private
 | 6-31 times | Agree No. | Ages
 | Agene disagen

 | Agene Mandes
 | No.44
 | Tetally agree Manual | Agene
 | (1.1.0.1.1.1.1.1.1.1.1.1.1.1.1.1.1.1.1.1 | Apre 1 | Sugar 4 | 444
 | 49.00 |
 | Apre | Apre . |
| | |

 |

 | |

 | | |
 | | Secondary |
 | | |
 |

 |
 |
 | |
 | | | |
 | |
 | | |
| | |

 |

 | |

 | 8,317,0666 | |
 | | ebcotion |
 | | | Totals
 | Totally

 |
 |
 | |
 | | | |
 | |
 | | |
| 2 | 20,000,0023.04.06 | 13/16/2023 12:45 IP Address

 | 86.87.6.26

 | | max' from

 | 10/00/2022 12-45 Mi-Andrea | 11,800 | ALANY MANYON
 | | 21 2440 | No Web
 | 6-31 Smp | Diagree Do | alles graffes
 | thaper drapp

 | No.ed Apre
 | No.84
 | Louis ages No.44 | No.04
 | Ages No.04 | Agent 0 | Oragen A | 40
 | AL.M. | 1.00 61.00
 | 61,00 | 61,65 |
| 25 | 34/36/2023 00:38 | SAVIN/2023 BE-45 IP Address

 | 85.58.258.75

 | | 494 True

 | 14/16/2023-02-45 62(454 | \$3,796 | 4,439 (1000)
 | en mor | 21 University | No Phote
 | 6-31 times | Ages No | nded Norded
 | Ages diages

 | No.84 Apre
 | No.84
 | Totally agree Totally ag | gene Agene
 | Apre Guagee | Apre 0 | Oragene b | tally upon Agent
 | Apre | en Apre
 | Apre | Apre |
| | 14/16/2023 08:12 | 34/36/2823 88.22 IP Address

 | 85.58.258.75

 | - | \$75 frue

 | 14/16/2023-08.22 PRIMU | \$1,796 | 4,4394 anarymet
 | - | 21 University | No Print
 | 6-31 times | No.44 No. | nad Noted
 | Ages diages

 | Agent Agent
 | No.ml
 | Totally agree Totally ag | gene Agene
 | Agree Agree | Agree 0 | Dagen 1 | ali an India an
 | No.44 | en 4en
 | Apre | Apre |
| | In the Case of the Local |

 | 83.328.84.38

 | _ | 112 244

 | 1,00,00,0 | |
 | - | |
 | | - |
 | terr best

 |
 |
 | |
 | | | | -
 | - |
 | | |
| | |

 | 183.55.182.9

 | |

 | Contractor | |
 | | |
 | | |
 | Souly

 |
 |
 | |
 | | | |
 | |
 | | |
| 1 | 34/96/2623 8942 | 14/16/2022 IR 44 IP Address

 |

 | - | THE Page

 | same manager | CO.MILA | 4,854 (1997)700
 | - | 10 University | tes Web
 | 30-25 6mm | Apre No | utusi Agree
 | Kodul diapo

 | Agent Agent
 | Kodel
 | Louis ages Grapes | Ages
 | Apre Koutsi | Agent 5 | Costly spece Ap | 400
 | Copily agree | en den
 | Agent | 61.00 |
| | |

 |

 | |

 | | |
 | | section. |
 | | |
 |

 |
 |
 | |
 | | | |
 | |
 | | |
| 99 | 14/16/2023 89:37 | 14/16/2023 89.44 IP Address

 | 86.85.45.108

 | - | 413 744

 | 14/16/2023 (R-44 M/Mell | 51,780 | 4,074
 | - | 10 (100) | Ten Private
 | 35-25 times | Agree No. | and Apre
 | Diagnet diagne

 | Agent Agent
 | No.ml
 | Tetalyagee Diagee | Grappe
 | Grapes drapes | 4 | diagne la | -
 | 400 | -
 | 4000 | 4000 |
| | 14/W/2823 (843) | 14/16/2023 (8:56 IP deletes

 | 1011070-0000-0

 | - | W for

 | 8,33+955-0
14/36/36310556 48:xip | SLOW: | 4.635 aver-
 | - | 20 10000 | -
 | 0.00 0000 | Aprel In | apre lingue
 | Diagne diagne

 | Apre Teals
 | gee No.44
 | Tenty agree (Drawne | Apre
 | Oragene Marteri | 400 | Topic in | the state
 | (inspec | mitagent Annual
 | (here | 4000 |
| | |

 |

 | |

 | | |
 | | 100 |
 | | |
 |

 |
 |
 | |
 | | | |
 | |
 | | |
| | |

 | 75630.20

 | |

 | 1.000.00 | |
 | | the state |
 | | hely in | why heady
 | Spala

 |
 |
 | |
 | | | |
 | |
 | | |
| 101 | 14/16/2023 11:16 | 14/16/2023 12:22 # Adden:o

 |

 | - | an fra

 | 14/16/3629 13:32 getting | 9,9 | CORD anaryment
 | ion inte | 10 200 | No. Phate
 | 30-25 times | diagne di | ages diages
 | Apre duages

 | Apre Apre
 | No.64
 | Totaly agree Agree | Apre
 | Apre Montel | lagen (4 | inger 14 | en inger
 | No.04 | -
 | 1.000 | No.04 |
| | |

 |

 | |

 | | |
 | | higher
verstime |
 | | |
 |

 |
 |
 | |
 | | | |
 | |
 | | |
| | He We (2003 12 | 14/W/2018 12/16 / # 44

 | 20.173.56.18

 | | 40 fee

 | A PARTY OF A | 1.000 | 4.000
 | | an and |
 | 1000 | inger | Intelly Street
 | Insight Insight

 | Name Prot
 | and house
 | Insty Insty | No. or a
 | Inely diagram | | in spectra | -
 | in series | Traily
 | | 40.00 |
| 1 | | and the second sec

 |

 | |

 | | |
 | | 100 | |
 | | - and
 |
 |

 | |
 | |
 | | | _
 | |
 | - | |
| | |

 | 22.122.246.2

 | |

 | 1.700 grad | |
 | | the strengt |
 | | |
 | Spale

 |
 |
 | |
 | | | |
 | 140 |
 | | |
| - | 14/36/2023 13:42 | 14/W/2023 1247 / Addmin

 |

 | - | 20 14

 | 14/16/30312-0 milliof-6 | 11,635 | 4,000
 | 0. 0.0 | 20 2001 | to Post
 | 6-31 times | No.44 No. | nau Drager
 | Diagon diagon

 | No.44 No.44
 | No.44
 | Apre Oragen | 10.04
 | Annal Diagon | lane a | augue la | ages inger
 | diagon | -
 | a degree | (happe |
| 100 | 14/W/2003 13-02 | 14/W/20211112 IF Address

 | 2

 | - | 26 Tes

 | A Distriction | 11,840 | 4.0011
 | - | 20 (the | In Posts
 | 6-31 times | Tabaly agent Mar | need theorem
 | No.64 diago

 | Totally agree Totally
 | ger Kenter
 | Name Name | Kentel
 | Gages Dages | Apres | diagon to |
 | (inger | telly agree . No. and
 | | (hages |
| | In the cases in the | 14/00/2023 (4-12)

 | 257.369.33.5

 | | 201 744

 | A Jagetone | | 4.000
 | | | ta ar-
 | 8.00 mm | hada pere |
 | Agree freely

 | Apre
 | No. of
 | Apre Dager | 407
 | inger inger | 4.00 | traily . |
 | - | and some line
 | | (harr |
| | |

 |

 | |

 | R, Jani partili | |
 | | |
 | | Control agent (Con | Totally
 | Intelly

 | ingen ingen
 |
 | |
 | Treatly | 1 | Treaty |
 | |
 | | |
| - | 26/06/2023 82-52 | Victor 2023 E3 63 IF Addens

 | 77434340

 | - | 218 feat

 | 10/10/2023-03-03 102-da | 6,880 | 4,183 analysiss
 | | 20 University | No Private
 | 6-31 times | Agent His | nited disagree
 | No.bd diago

 | Agent Totally
 | ges Kodal
 | Agene Handed | Agent
 | Agent disagent | 400 0 | diagon A | - Apre
 | Read . | -
 | Kentel | Trially again |
| | |

 |

 | |

 | | |
 | | |
 | | |
 |

 |
 |
 | |
 | | | |
 | |
 | | |
| 142 | 10/06/2023 84:26 | 10/10/2023 84-28 /F Addmin

 | 5

 | - | 114 744

 | V/W/W211428 Shiph | 11,000 | 1.100
 | | 10 (ME) | ten Wat
 | 0-32 times | Diagon Ag |
 | Agent Agent

 | Name Name
 | No.44
 | Name Name | (hages
 | Apre Oragen | 4000 | tations a | ingene Track upon
 | Tanks agree | and a second
 | Traily agree | Trachy agree |
| | |

 |

 | | -

 | R_hillipse | |
 | | |
 | | |
 | Totally

 | No. 1
 |
 | Internet internet |
 | | | |
 | |
 | | And and |
| 10 | THE OWNER AND A REAL | of all years of all a passes

 |

 | _ | _

 | A_lperiod.0 | |
 | | 1 |
 | _ | - |
 | Trady

 |
 |
 | - and then | -
 | | _ | | -
 | |
 | | |
| 100 | 29(98(2823.8445) | 10/10/2023 84-09 P Addmin

 | 85,367,85,79

 | | 384 True

 | 10/10/1013-04-09 (mind | 0,0% | 6,000 (analysiss
 | Cite Made | 20 Chicanoly | No. Private
 | 30-21 Gman | dgere Hor | nated Agrees
 | Ages duages

 | Ages Totally
 | ges Kodal
 | Totally agree Totally ag | gene Agene
 | Agent No.44 | Agree A | Agree Ag | tes Routed
 | Apre | nin'n agree i Agree
 | 40.00 | 40.00 |
| 18 | 39/39/2823 84-88 | 10/30/2023 84:54 IP Addeess

 |

 | - | X14 True

 | 20/08/2823-04:54 12953 | 11,8111 | 4,6477 ananymese
 | - | 20 University | No. Private
 | 30.21 times | Agent Do | ages diages
 | Agree Totally

 | gan Agan dinaga
 | Ned
 | Agene Diagene | Agent
 | Agent Agent | Apre 0 | Oragene Ve | 1
 | Read | maily agree . Totally a
 | ages Ander | Apres |
| 110 | 10/00/2023 05:23 | 10(10(2023-05-25) /F Address

 | 145.5.188.29

 | - | 213 744

 | WWW.WEI BUIL EDWINDOW | 11,4118 | 1108
 | CN MAR | 28 Unionity | Ten Private
 | 0-32 times | Agree No. | need Dragers
 | Agent duages

 | Agent Totally
 | ges No.dal
 | Agent Named | Northol
 | Kented duagese | 49.00 | |
 | the second se |
 | 4444 | 44.00 |
| | |

 | KA SHE YAR J

 | |

 | R, existing | |
 | - | |
 | | |
 | Totally

 | Totally
 |
 | |
 | | | |
 | |
 | | |
| 10 | BB(3B(2823 B622 | INVERTIGATION IN THE PARAMETER

 | N. 109 110 J

 | | 10 Falsa

 | Rydelauras and | |
 | | 20 Linkandy | Non Private
 | 25 52 6mm | Totally agree No. | utud Agene
 | Duges shapes

 | duges Duge
 | Ked
 | Agree Treaty og | fan Orfen
 | Trady agree No.464 | Apres 14 | Apres 14 |
 | Agen | and then grades
 | a Read | Truchy agree |
| 228 | 88/38/2823 86-22 | Bh/Wh/2003 Bh/30 P debens

 |

 | 94 | 242 False

 | 2(16)20106.0 198-87 | _ |
 | Di famir | 21 University | Sen Private
 | SD+ 6mm | Totally agree Tot | ally agree Totally agree
 | e Totally agree divagree

 | Totally agree Totally
 | gee Kestel
 | Agree Totally ag | gene Totally agene
 | Trially agree Trially ag | a (4pea 1 | Trially agree To | ally agrees of the large second
 | Trially agree | en Apro
 | Readed. | Redail. |
| | |

 |

 | |

 | | |
 | | to a state of |
 | | |
 |

 |
 |
 | |
 | | | |
 | |
 | | |
| | HIN YON (2002) 100-22 | 10/10/2023 00:34 IP debens

 | K0.1204.1220.3

 | ** | 432 False

 | R_MERICAD
20/06/2023 08:34 Lob/hr | |
 | D bed | elacation
any 30 (MRC) | Ten Mark
 | SD- Smart | Totaly Tot
shapes do | ally Intelly
ages disages
 | Totally Totally
disagent disagent

 | finally finally
disagree disagr
 | Nedal
 | Totally Totally
duagese duagese | Totally
duagene
 | Inally Inally
duages duages | Totally 1
diagram d | Totally
shapes by | 1.000/y
diagon
 | Trady dragene | Teally
Maily agree shapes
 | Trady dupper | Totally
shapper |
| | |

 | N3.109.118.3

 | | -

 | 1 Address States | |
 | - | |
 | | |
 | Totally

 |
 |
 | |
 | Trially | | Teally |
 | |
 | | |
| | |

 |

 | |

 | | |
 | | |
 | | |
 |

 |
 |
 | |
 | | | |
 | |
 | | |
| 228 | |

 |

 | |

 | | |
 | | . Netwo |
 | | |
 |

 |
 |
 | |
 | | | |
 | |
 | | |
| 228 | |

 | KLUR TH J

 | |

 | LOW/Re | |
 | | - Nyter
manimu
Manim |
 | | | w74
 | Tealy

 |
 |
 | |
 | | | |
 | |
 | | |
| 228 | B(10)(2023-00-27 | 10/10/2023 05:39 IP dates a

 | KLIIKIII.)
H

 | | 78 False

 | 1,04480
2/08/301889 win/019 | |
 | Di Tende | National States | tes Prode
 | 22 tem | | udiy
agree Kondud
 | Totaly
Kennel disagen

 | Diagree Diagr
 | . Kennel
 | Trially agree Trially op | gan 1661; agan
 | Teally agree Teally ag | | 1441, agree 1 | adi ayan Taadi ayan
 | | adiyayan Tadiya
 | ayan Takh ayan | Trially agree |
| 128
128 | 100,700,70031 00-37 | BR/10(2023 BL38 P dates.

 | CALMER
EALERER

 | | 75 False

 | LOANDA
2000/2018/20 edu/2019
1/20/2019/20 edu/2019 | |
 | Di Tendo | New Sectors of Sectors | te Nute | 2.2 tran
 | 400 - 10
1000 - 10 | uly
agen Kadal
ulyagen Taalyagen
 | Tealy
Nodel dupo
Tealy ages dupo
 | Dages Dage

 | No.44 | Trial) agree Trial) ag
 | gan Tauly agan | Total) agree Total) ag
 | - April - 1 | 1.00) gan 1. |
 | Dagen
Teal gas | adi ayan 1 adi i
adi ayan 1 adi | ayee Taaliyayee
 | Tooly agree |
| 108
108
109 | | Big Tag (2023 Die 39 P Abbens
Big Tag (2027 Die 30 P Abbens
T

 |

 | | 72 False

 | R, Carloster
N, Sta, Carloster | |
 | | No. | | tition
Trim
 | | uly
agan Kashi
ulyagan Tabiyagan
 | Totaly
Konad duages
Totaly ages duages
 | Duges Dug
taaly ges taaly

 | | Tauty agent Tauty ag
 | | laniyagan laniyag
haniyagan haniyag
 | | |
 | | |
 | Tanta ayan |
| 10 | | NATION OF A CONTRACT OF A DESCRIPTION OF

 |

 | N
N
Vre(平) Dure | 75 Fabr

 | LOAVER
2/10/2018/8 electron
0/10/2019/8/8 electron
0/10/2019/8/8 electron
0/10/2019/8/8
2/10/2019/8/8
2/10/2019/8/8
2/10/2019/8/8
2/10/2019/8/8 | 2000 y (| avut 🖌 avut
 | | | | C 2 com
 | aguar an
anas) aguar an
anas) aguar an
anasan aguar aguar
aguar aguar agu | uty
agen kanal
utyagen kanal
una2 ¥ chanal a
 | Tanky
Name drago
Tanky gene drago
Colored W Colored
 | Dugen Duge

 | | Columnia V
 | e conte | Tanah agawa Tanah ag
Tanah agawa Tanah ag
Tanah gawa Tanah ag
 | • = | |
 | Dagen
Taaliga
Durint (m) | | बुका रेक्टो कुक
बुका
र[क] ≎्राल्स[क
 | - 1000 agen
 |
| 128
220
220 | | Bi Wa 201 Bi W P Alama
Bi Wa 201 Bi W P Alama
Bi Wa 201 Bi W P
Bi Wa 201 Bi W P
Bi Wa 201 Bi W P
Bi Wa 201 Bi W P

 |

 | N
20
10
10
10
10
10
10
10
10
10
10
10
10
10 | 72 False
122 False
122 False
122 False

 | | Dante 🛫 0 | Surd y Surd
 | Di Parado
Ta Parado
Y Charles Y Charles
Ta Parado | | No. No. W Charact No. W Charact W Charact No. No. No. No.
 | Dillionen
Grinnen
Strang | Santa | aliy
agen Koald
aliy gen Taaliy gen
Lonz ge Column (
aliy gen Taaliy gen
 | Teachy
Rocadd disagen
Teachy agus disagen
Columni W Columni
Teachy agus disagen
 | Diagrae Diagra
Tanàng again Tanàng
Tanàng again Tanàng
Tanàng again Tanàng

 | an Kanad
an Kanad
Two Charact W
per Vented | Saaliy agee Saaliy ag
Tuudiy agee Tuudiy ag
Columnol 💓 Columnol
agee Tuudiy ag
 | en Tady yes
we tady yes
ne Tady yes T | Trady agen - Trady ag
Trady agen - Trady ag
Trady agen - Trady age
 | v count v c | Tanih yan da
anih yan da
Surril yan da | and agen – Tank agen
and agen – Tank agen
an gen – Tank agen
 | Dagen
Tasyagen
Course(w)
Tasyagen | and) agree (Tami) i
and year (Agree
Screet (Agree
agree) | 900 300) 900
900
190
190
190
190
 | Totaly ages Totaly ages Totaly ages Totaly ages Totaly ages |
| 238
239 | | IN WORDS IN IT AND A STOLEN

 |

 | | 726 False
Tel False
Tel False
Tel False

 | | 2010 y 1 |
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Divide
Di | | N P4C) | No. No. | Eizinen
Witten
Witten
State
 | Agen an
Agen an
Tauri gan an
Columni y co
Tauri gan ta | naliy
agen Kasala
niy agan Talahi aga
niy agan Talahi agan
niy agan Talahi agan
 | Seale Seale Kone Seale Native gene Seale Native gene Seale Column2 W Native gene Seale Instity gene Seale Native gene Seale

 | Dugen Duge
Toolyagan Tooly
Colorid V Colori
Toolyagan Tooly
 | a Kanad
gan kanad
Qw Colomb W
par kanad
 | Teach agus Teach ag
Teach agus Teach ag
Churnh Ig
Sann Teach ag
Teach Teach ag | gen Tably agen
gen Tably gen
w Tably gen
to Tably gen | Tauli ya Tauli y
Tauli ya Tauli y
Tauli ya Tauli ya
 | | Tanih yen Ta
Tanih yen Ta
Durit yen Ta | and a gener Daniel a gene
and a gener Daniel a gene
and a gener Daniel a gener
ada gener Daniel a gener
bita gener Daniel a gener
 | |
 | agan Santhagan
Ingan
Kagan
Kagan
Kagan | Tanky agen
Social
Councel W
Rockel |
| 128
128
120
1
128
128 | By Wy 2020 Bit 27 | AN WAY AND AN A CALL AND A CALL A

 | 0.128.128.3
38
7
7
7
7
7
7
7
7
7
7
7
7
7
7
7
7
7
7

 | | 73 False
200 False
200 False
400 False

 | | SANS 🗶 O |
 | | Нурн
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная
насная | No. No. No. No. No. No. No. No. No. No. | Did from
Wr State
The State
Site State
 | Agree de
Taulo que te
columna que te
columna que te
testo que te | adışı
ayara Kasala
adı yazar Tasalıyaşın
alışı yazar Tasalıyaşını
alışı yazar Tasalıyaşını
alışı Asalıy
aşan Asalıy
 | Sealed Sealed Konand Stanlay Malely gave Stanlay Stanlay Stanlay Stanlay Stanlay Stanlay Stanlay
 | Duger Dug
Tashyapar Tash
U Chang yan Tash
Tashyapan Tashy
Tashyapan Tashy

 | Nadal | Tashiyagan Tashiyag
Tashiyagan Tashiyag
Tashiyagan Tashiyag
Tashiya Tashiyagan
 | ene Totaly agen
Totaly agen
Totaly agen
Totaly agen
Totaly agen
Totaly agen | Taula yan Taula y
Taula yan Taula y
Taula yan Taula ya
Taula yan Taula ya
 | v Charles v
v Charles v
v que v | Saaly yee S
Saaly yee S
Saaly yee S
Saaly yee S
Saaly yee S | andra agener Tradita agene
andra agener Tradita agener
strat agener Tradita agener
atha agener Tradita agener
atha agener Tradita agener
 | Dager | | epen Salah pen
Jepan
Cara Salah pen
Karan
Karan
Salah
Salah
 | Tanih ayan
Losar
Counce w
Nasari
Sanih
Sanih |
| 228
220
220
220
220 | | Bit (B)(2023 Bit 30 P Addmin. Bit (B)(2023 Bit 30 P Addmin. Bit (B)(2023 Bit 30) P Addmin.

 | NUMBER NUMER NUMER NUMER <td></td> <td>75 False 1007 False 100 False 100 False 100 False 100 False 100 False</td> <td>12/0/02/20 № 1494/m
12/0/02/20 № 1696/m
2/0/02/20 № 1696/m
12/0/02/20 № 10/00/00/000000000000000000000000000</td> <td>Sinte a</td> <td></td> <td></td> <td>No No No No</td> <td>No. No. No. No. V Observed w No. No. No. No. No. No. No. No. No. No.</td> <td>E 22 denos
With March
2 W Column 2 W
50x Strate
2 Site Strate
2 Site Strate</td> <td>Agree da
Agree da
Columita que da
Columita que da
Analis que da
Analis que da</td> <td>ediy
unyangan Kashai
unyangan Kasha gan
unyangan Kasha gan
utu gan Kasha gan
da gan Kasha gan
utu gan Kasha gan</td> <td>Totaly Totaly Image Totaly</td> <td>Diagram Diagram Tably gam Tably Tably gam Tably</td> <td>Nonal
ger Kond
T District
ger Ventui
bestui</td> <td>Trach year Trach ye
Trach year Trach ye
County ye Trach ye
Year Trach ye
Trach year Trach ye
Trach year Trach ye</td> <td>per Souly ages
an Touly ages
touly ages</td> <td>Tanih yen Tanih ye
Tanih ye Tanih ye
Tanih yen Tanih ye
Tanih yen Tanih ye
Tanih yen Tanih
Tanih yen Tanih</td> <td>- April 3
April 4
- April 4
- April</td> <td>Tablyape T
Tablyape T
Tablyape T
Tablyape T
Tablyape T
Tably
Sagan Ap</td> <td>and year Tank year
an year Tank year
tanya year Tank year
tanya year</td> <td>Dagar
Tariy gan
Colored y
Coly gan
Staly
dagan
Yan</td> <td>andy agent Tandy a
many agent Agent
Accord Agent
Market Agent
Market Agent
Agent Agent
Agent Agent</td> <td>agan Tanih gan
Japan
Cari States (
Range
States
Sangar
gan Tanh gan</td> <td>Tanih ayan
Louis
Courret y
Nooliy
Sasihy
Sasihy gan 1</td>
 | | 75 False 1007 False 100 False 100 False 100 False 100 False 100 False

 | 12/0/02/20 № 1494/m
12/0/02/20 № 1696/m
2/0/02/20 № 1696/m
12/0/02/20 № 10/00/00/000000000000000000000000000 | Sinte a |
 | | No No | No. No. No. No. V Observed w No. No. No. No. No. No. No. No. No. No. | E 22 denos
With March
2 W Column 2 W
50x Strate
2 Site Strate
2 Site Strate
 | Agree da
Agree da
Columita que da
Columita que da
Analis que da
Analis que da | ediy
unyangan Kashai
unyangan Kasha gan
unyangan Kasha gan
utu gan Kasha gan
da gan Kasha gan
utu gan Kasha gan
 | Totaly Totaly Image Totaly
 | Diagram Diagram Tably gam Tably

 | Nonal
ger Kond
T District
ger Ventui
bestui | Trach year Trach ye
Trach year Trach ye
County ye Trach ye
Year Trach ye
Trach year Trach ye
Trach year Trach ye
 | per Souly ages
an Touly ages
touly ages | Tanih yen Tanih ye
Tanih ye Tanih ye
Tanih yen Tanih ye
Tanih yen Tanih ye
Tanih yen Tanih
Tanih yen Tanih | - April 3
April 4
- April | Tablyape T
Tablyape T
Tablyape T
Tablyape T
Tablyape T
Tably
Sagan Ap
 | and year Tank year
an year Tank year
tanya year Tank year
tanya year | Dagar
Tariy gan
Colored y
Coly gan
Staly
dagan
Yan
 | andy agent Tandy a
many agent Agent
Accord Agent
Market Agent
Market Agent
Agent Agent
Agent Agent | agan Tanih gan
Japan
Cari States (
Range
States
Sangar
gan Tanh gan | Tanih ayan
Louis
Courret y
Nooliy
Sasihy
Sasihy gan 1 |
| | BATTER (1823 BASS)
BATTER (1827 BASS)
BATTER (1823 BASS)
BATTER (1823 BASS)
BATTER (1823 BASS)
BATTER (1823 BASS) | Bit (Bit) (2023) Bit (Bit) P Address.

 |

 | N
N
N
N
N
N | 22 Palae
40 Palae
40 Palae
40 Palae
40 Palae
50 Palae

 | 1,04/00
10/0/00148 along
10/0/00148 along
10/ | Surred 🐨 S |
 | Di Feature N Noncir | Norm Norm | No. No. w Observed w Observed w No. No. No. No. No. No. No. No. No. | So time
So time
So time
So time
So time | Agree da
Agree da
Columna (agree da
Annaly agree da
Annaly agree da
Annaly agree da
 | nin Saad
uringen Saad
uringen Sadringen
uringen Sadringen
als gest Sadringen
als gest Sadringen | Name Name Name Staticity

 | Durgen Durge
Tably gen Tably
During Columnia
Tably gen Tably
Tably gen Tably
Tably gen Tably
Tably gen Tably

 | Nanad
gen Konz
T Dismit
gen Voteti
per Voteti | Teach ages Teach ag
Teach ages Teach ag
Colomical IV Colomical
Ages Teachy ages
Teachy ages Teachy age
Teachy ages Teachy age
 | an Tasiy aga
Tasiy aga
Tasiy aga
Tasiy aga
Tasiy aga
tas | Tanih yee Tanih ye
Tanih yee Tanih ye
Tanih yee Tanih
Tanih yee Tanih
Tanih yee Tanih
Tanih yee Tanih
Tanih yee Tanih
 | v lane 1
v source v c
v source | Taniyayan Ta
Taniyayan Ta
Taniyayan Ta
Taniyayan Ta
Taniya
Taniya Ta | anti gene Trach gene
antigene Trach gene
de gene Trach gene
Manifer
antigene Agene
 | Dager
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Contentent
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Content
Conte | nan'n gener
and | agan Tanàn aon
Iona
Aona
Nangai
Sangai
agan Tanàn aon | Statily ages
Counter
MacAble
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
Statily
S |
| 228
229
234
234
234 | | B(10)(2010 B(1) P Addmin
(10)(2010 B(1) P Ad

 |

 | N
N
N
N
N
N | 22 Palae
40 Palae
40 Palae
40 Palae
50 Falae
50 Falae

 | f formation
f f formation
f f formation
f f formation
f f formation
f f formation
f f f f f f f f f f f f f f f f f f f | Surrié 🗨 🤉 | | R Hand
 | на станция
на ст | Em. Point Im Name | So time
So time
So time
So time
So time | Appen Sai
Tauto apar Sai
Oscaro apar Sai
Saingen Sai
Saingen Sai
Saingen Sai | nin
ayan Kasad
artugan Tashi yan
hunti ya Colunta ya
di yan Tashi yan
ala fashi yan
di yan Tashi yan
di yan Tashi yan
 | Tanky
Banky
Banky
Calany San
Calany San
Calany San
Tanky San
Tanky San
Tanky San
Tanky San
Tanky San
Tanky

 | Dugen Duge
Tably gen Tably
Tably gen Tably
Tably gen Tably
Tably gen Tably
fright

 | Nand
ger Com
(w Com
(w Vent)
vent)
vent | Tanih yene Sanih ye
Tanih yene Tanih ye
Orinnit ye Orinnit
yene Tanih ye
Tanih Yene Tanih ye
Tanih yene Tanih ye
 | an Tasiyayan
Dorothyayan
Tasiyayan
Tasiyayan
Tasiyayan
Tasiyayan | Tanih yen Tanih ye
Tanih yen Tanih ye
Tanih yen Tanih ye
Tanih yen Tanih ye
Tanih yen Tanih
Sayam Tanih
Sayam Tanih
Sayam Sayam | v lane 1
v source v c
v source | Taniyayan Ta
Taniyayan Ta
Taniyayan Ta
Taniyayan Ta
Taniyayan Ta
Taniya
Taniya Ta
 | nih gen Tash gen
un gen Tash gen
un gen Tash gen
un gen Tash gen
ni gen Tash gen
Nangen
ni gen gen | Tank
Tank
Tank
Tank
Tank
Tank
 | nan'n year a tanàn a
nan'nyear a tanàn a
na year a
nany ang | egen Tauly gen
egen Statistics
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid
Rapid | Statily ages
Countred by
Reading
Statily ages
Unsity ages |
| | | By 10, 2020 Bir 9 P Addense By 10, 2020 Bir 9 P Addense T

 |

 | | 726 Palue 1000 Palue 100 Palue

 | | ountif 🗨 🛛 |
 | N Parala
N Parala
Y Charter V Charter
N Parala
N | N Part
N Par | No. No. W 0.0002 (W) 0.0002 (W) W 0.0002 (W) 0.0002 (W) No. Work Work No. Work Work No. Work Work | 52 (mm)
(0) (mm)
(0) (mm)
(0) (mm)
(0) (mm)
(0) (mm)
(0) (mm)
(0) (mm)
(0) (mm)
(0) (mm) | Appen Sa
Tauty appen Sa
Column (appen Sa
Tauty appen Sa
Tauty appen Sa
Tauty appen Sa
Tauty appen Sa
Tauty appen Sa | naliy
angan
Kasad
angan Kasad
angan Kasad
angan Kasa
aliy gen Kasa
aliy gen Kasad | Name Second Name Second Tandy space Second Tandy space Second Tandy space Second Tandy space Second Second space Second Second space Second Second space Second Name Second space Second space Second space Name Second space

 | Designer Designer Designer Versity space Tablet Tablet Versity space Tablet Tablet Versity Tablet Tablet Tablet Tablet Tablet

 | v Kontal
gen Vanhal
by Olamit ()
gen Vanhal
byzhal | Tauly year Tauly og
Tauly year Tauly og
Osmit with Tauly year
Tauly year Tauly year
Tauly year Tauly year
Tauly year Tauly year
 | an Sady ages
Tady ages
Tady ages
Tady ages
Tady ages
Tady ages
Tady ages
Tady ages
Tady ages
Tady ages | Tanih yen Tanih ye
Tanih yen Tanih ye
Dinih yen Tanih ye
Tanih yen Tanih ye
Tanih yen Tanih ye
Tanih yen Tanih ye | v Apro 1
Apro 1
Apro 1
Apro 1
Apro 1
Apro 1
Apro 1
Apro 1
Apro 1
 | Taniyayan T
Taniyayan Ta
Taniyayan Ta
Taniyayan Ta
Taniyayan Ta | ah ya Tah ya
Yanga Tah ya
Yanga Tah ya
Yanga Tah ya
Maga
Yanga ya
Yanga ya
 | Dagen 1
Control or | | agan Tanin agan
Agan
Agan
Agan
Agan
Agan
Agan
Agan | Tanih yere
Lanar
Classed yer
Sasih
Sasih yere
Lanih yere |
| 228
229
239
239
239
239
239
239
239
239
239 | 10, 10, 2021 10.27
10, 10, 2021 1 |

 |

 | N 0000 | 736 Palue 1000 Palue 100 Palue 100 Falue 100 Falue 100 Falue 100 Falue 100 Falue 100 Falue

 | Locate Control Contro Control Control Control Control Con | Surrid 🗨 🤇 | |
 | | Image: Control of the second | 5.2 6mm
0.4 6mm
20 5mm
20 5mm
50 5mm
5.3 5mm
5.3 5mm | Apper Sa
Columb (apper) Sa
Columb (apper) Sa
Saddy apper Sa
Saddy apper Sa
Saddy apper Sa
Apper Sa
 | aliy Kanadi
aliyee Kanadi
aliyee Salariyee
aliyee Salariyee
aliyee Salariyee
aliyee Salariyee
aliyee Salariyee
aliyee Salariyee
aliyee Salariyee | Name
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
Second
 | Designer Designer 1000 rgan Status

 | r Krand
ger Vande
Der Stand
ger Vande
Krand
ger Vande | Tanah yagan Tanah yag
Tanah yagan Tanah yag
Disemiti 🕎 Colombi
yagan Tanah yag
Tanah yagan Tanah yag
Tanah yagan Tanah yag
 | an Tably year
<u>a</u> <u>Tably year</u>
a <u>Tably year</u>
<u>tably year</u>
<u>tably year</u>
<u>tably year</u>
<u>tably year</u>
<u>tably year</u>
<u>tably year</u> | Tanih yen Tanih ye
Tanih yen Tanih ye
Tanih yen Tanih ye
Tanih yele Tanih ye
Tanih yen Tanih ye
Tanih yen Tanih ye
 | v Apro 7
Apro 7 | Tanih yen Ti
Tanih yen Ti
Dorrif (P) D
Carly yen To
Carly yen To
Carly yen To
Carly yen To | and year and a second of the s | Desper
 | تلكين المحمد ال
تلكين المحمد المحمد
محمد المحمد المحم
المحمد المحمد المح
المحمد المحمد المحم
المحمد المحمد المحم المحمد ال | egen Josh gen
egen Sony egen
Sony Sony egen
gen Josh gen
gen Josh gen | Stady gen
Count of
Stady gen
Stady gen
S |
| | 14/14/2020 16:27 |

 |

 | | 26 False 100 False

 | L, SANSA
2(2)(2)(2)(3)(3)(4)
2(2)(2)(2)(3)(4)
2(2)(2)(2)(4)(4)(4)
2(2)(2)(2)(4)(4)(4)(4)
2(2)(2)(2)(4)(4)(4)(4)(4)(4)(4)(4)(4)(4)(4)(4)(4) | Durité 🖝 🛛 |
 | Di Function w Statement Statement m Statement Statement M Statement Statement M Statement Statement Statement Statement Statement Statement Statement Statement Statement Statement Statement | № № | No. No. | 5.2 fmm
0.7 mm
0.7 mm
30 fmm
5.2 fmm
6.2 fmm
6.2 fmm
6.2 fmm
6.2 fmm
 | Appen Sale
Appen Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale
Sale | aday
ayan Kashal
ahiyayan Tashayayan
da gara Tashayayan
da gara Tashayayan
da gara Tashayayan
da gara Tashayayan
da gara Tashayayan
 | Named Single
Named Single
Name Single
Control (w) Owner
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Single
Si
 | Diagram Diagram Diagram International
System Totality Totality
 | v Kontal
gen Kontal
Vocali
gen Vocali
gen Vocali
gen Vocali | Tanity agene Tanity og
Tanity gene Tanity og
Gloritik V Gloritik
gene Tanity og
Tanity gene Tanity og
Tanity gene Tanity og
Tanity gene Tanity og
Tanity gene Tanity og
 | an Tably year
an Tably year
Tably year | Tanàn ang Tanàn ang
Tanàn ang Tanàn
 | | Teach gan Tr
Teach gan Te
Court gan Te
Teach gan Te
Teach gan Te
Teach gan Te
Teach gan Te
Teach gan Te | and a gree in the first speed
and the first speed in the first speed in the first speed in the first speed
and the first speed in the first
 | Bager 1 | | agan Tariha gan
agan
Sangar
agan
Sangar
agan Tariha gan
agan Tariha gan
Agan
Agan | Tanih ger
Lasar
Gaunai (W)
Salah
Salah ger
Lash ger
Lash ger
Lash ger
 |
| | 10, 10, 202 10.27 | 19 (19 (20) 20 (2) (2) (2) (2) (2) (2) (2) (2) (2) (2)

 |

 | | Table Table Image: Control of the c

 | | Durité 🖝 🛛 |
 | Di Fundame w Statute Statute y Statute Weight y Statute Statute y Statute Weight y Statute Statute y Statute Statute y Statute Statute y Statute Statute | | No. No. Image: State | 5.2 tree
0.1 tree
20 tree
30 tree
5.2 tree
5.2 tree
5.2 tree
5.2 tree
5.2 tree
5.2 tree
5.2 tree | Annu an
 | aday Kanada
Angara Kanada
Angara Kanada
Angara Manda agara
Angara Manda agara
Angara Manda agara
Angara Manda agara
Angara Manda agara
Angara Manda agara
Angara Manda agara | Nanda Barya
Caralyan Salaya
Caralyan Salaya
Caralyan Salaya
Caralyan Salaya
Salaya Salaya
Salaya
Salaya Salaya
Salaya Salaya
Salaya Salaya
Salaya Salaya
Salaya Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Salaya
Sa
 | Dorque Dorque 16401 years Dorque 16401 years Dorque 16401 years Dorque 16401 years Totaly

 | Konsel | Tanih yene Tanih ye
Tanih yene Tanih ye
Ganni ye Channi
yene Tanih ye
Tanih yene Tanih ye
Tanih yene Tanih ye
Tanih yene Tanih ye
Tanih yene Tanih ye
 | mm Totally ages | Tanàng ang Tanàng Tanàng
Tanàng Tanàng Tanà |
 | Teach agus Tr
Teach agus Te
Courte agus Te
Courte agus Te
Courte agus Te
Teach agus Te
Teach agus Te
Teach agus Te
Teach agus Te | and a gene in the form of the series of the | Durper 1
 | | 1000 gen 1000 gen gen gen 1 0000 gen 1 0000 gen gen 1000 gen | Tash yee |
| | BA WA (2023 BA 27
COLUMNS) V
BA WA (2023 BA 27
BA 27
BA WA (2023 BA 27
BA 27
BA WA (2023 BA 27
BA 27 | Big (201) Big (201) <t< td=""><td>NUMPER N Statement V Statement V Statement V Reserved Reserved Reserved Reserved Statement V Reserved Statement V Statement</td><td></td><td>728 False 100 100 100 100 100 100 100 100 100 100 100 100 100 100 100 100 100 100 100 100</td><td></td><td>30000(• C</td><td></td><td>Di Parada
Tara Caraca
Silveri V Care
Silveri V Care
Silver</td><td></td><td>In Notest Im Notest</td><td>22 5mm</td><td>Agent for
adding space of the
adding space of the</td><td>anday terrer terre terrer terre terrer terre terrer terrer terrer terrer terrer terrer terrer terrer terre</td><td>Named Second - Transford Second</td><td>Dogen Dogen Sainty agen Sainty Sainty agen Sainty Sainty agen Sainty Indry gen Sainty Sainty agen Sainty Sainty agen Sainty Sainty agen Sainty Sainty agen Sainty Sainty Sainty</td><td>Kond
Tom
Comment
Comment
Comment
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond</td><td>Tanity agent Swith og
Tanity agent Swith og
Tanita agent Swith og
Tanita agent Swith og
Tanita agent Swith og</td><td>Tanhyapan
Tanhyapan
Tanhyapan
Tanhyapan
Tanhyapan
Tanhyapan
Tanhyapan
Tanhyapan
Tanhyapan</td><td>Tanih yene Tanih ye T</td><td>Appen N Appen N </td><td>Sauly year 5
Sauly year 1
Sauly year 1
Sauly</td><td></td><td>Dagan</td><td>anda agana Tanaha
Anana Tanaha</td><td>1000, gene gene gene gene gene Samp Samp<td>Tauly ages Tauly ages</td></td></t<> | NUMPER N Statement V Statement V Statement V Reserved Reserved Reserved Reserved Statement V Reserved Statement V Statement

 | | 728 False 100 100 100 100 100 100 100 100 100 100 100 100 100 100 100 100 100 100 100 100

 | | 30000(• C |
 | Di Parada
Tara Caraca
Silveri V Care
Silveri V Care
Silver | | In Notest Im Notest | 22 5mm | Agent for
adding space of the
adding space of the | anday terrer terre terrer terre terrer terre terrer terrer terrer terrer terrer terrer terrer terrer terre
 | Named Second - Transford Second

 | Dogen Dogen Sainty agen Sainty Sainty agen Sainty Sainty agen Sainty Indry gen Sainty Sainty agen Sainty Sainty agen Sainty Sainty agen Sainty Sainty agen Sainty Sainty Sainty
 |
Kond
Tom
Comment
Comment
Comment
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond
Kond | Tanity agent Swith og
Tanity agent Swith og
Tanita agent Swith og
Tanita agent Swith og
Tanita agent Swith og | Tanhyapan
Tanhyapan
Tanhyapan
Tanhyapan
Tanhyapan
Tanhyapan
Tanhyapan
Tanhyapan
Tanhyapan
 | Tanih yene Tanih ye T | Appen N | Sauly year 5
Sauly year 1
Sauly |
 | Dagan | anda agana Tanaha
Anana Tanaha | 1000, gene gene gene gene gene Samp Samp <td>Tauly ages Tauly ages</td> | Tauly ages
 |
| | |

 | SUBNISCI Mail M Guardination Mail M Guardination Mail M Guardination Mail M Guardination Mail NUMMERS Mail Mail NUMMERS Mail Mail NUMMERS Mail Mail NUMMERS Mail Mail

 | | Table Table Image: Second Secon

 | | |
 | | | | 22 5mm
10 mm
10 mm
 | Agent An
Agent An
Anther years Anther yea | nah yana ka | Nadal Salahy
- Salahy Salahy
- Sala

 | Doogen Doogen Doogen 'daa's space 'daa's 'gaar 'gaar 'daa's space 'daa's

 | r Kand
ge Control of
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total
total | Tanda yana Tanda ya
Sanaya Tanda ya
 | Tanky aper Image: State of the second sec | Tanàn agan
Tanàn agan
Tanàn
Tanàn
Tanàn
Tanàn agan
Tanàn agan
Tanàn
Tanàn agan
Tanàn
Tanàn
Tanàn
Tanàn agan
Tanàn
Tanàn
Tanàn
Tanàn
Tanàn
Tanàn
Tanàn
Tanàn
Tanàn
Tanàn
Tanàn
Tanàn
Tanàn
Tanàn
Tanàn
Tanàn
Tanàn
Tanàn
Tanàn
Tanàn
Tanàn
Tanàn
Tanàn
Tanàn
Tanàn
Tanàn
Tanàn
Tanàn
Tanàn
Tanàn
Tanàn
Tanàn
Tanàn
Tanàn
Tanàn
Tanàn
Tanàn
Tanàn
Tanàn
Tanàn
Tanàn
Tanàn
Tanàn
Tanàn
Tanàn
Tanàn
Tanàn
Tanàn
Tanàn
Tanàn
Tanàn
Tanàn
Tanàn
Tanàn
Tanàn
Tanàn
Tanàn
Tanàn
Tanàn
Tanàn
Tanàn
Tanàn
Tanàn
Tanàn
Tanàn
Tanàn
Tanàn
Tanàn
Tanàn
Tanàn
Tanàn
Tanàn
Tanàn
Tanàn
Tanàn
Tanàn
Tanàn
Tanàn
Tanàn
Tanàn
Tanàn
Tanàn
Tanàn
Tanàn
Tanàn
Tanàn
Tanàn
Tanàn
Tanàn
Tanàn
Tanàn
Tanàn
Tanàn
Tanàn
Tanàn
Tanàn
Tanàn
Tanàn
Tanàn
Tanàn
Tanàn
Tanàn
Tanàn
Tanàn
Tanàn
Tanàn
Tanàn
Tanàn
Tanàn
Tanàn
Tanàn
Tanàn
Tanàn
Tanàn
Tanàn
Tan
Tanàn
Tanàn
Tanàn
Tan
Tanàn
Tan
Ta | April 3 April 1 | Sauly year S
Sauly year S | دیار بوت
سال بوت
سال بوت
سال بوت
سال بوت
برا بور برا بوت
برا بوا
برا بوا
بر بوا
برا بوا
برا بوا
برا بوا بوا
برا بوا بوا بوا بوا بوا بوا بوا بوا بوا بو
 | Dagen (
Carrier (
Ca | | 1000, gene gene gene gene 200,000 gene | - Tabla que
- Casare
- Casare (1)
- Casar |
| | |

 | NUMBER NUMBER NUMBER

 | | 700 Palae 100 Margin 100 Margin 100 Margin 100 Margin 100 Rate

 | | |
 | Di Tendo m Second Second Second Second Second | | In None In In | 2.2 mm
(0) m | Appent Appent Appent - Control (pp) Control (pp) Control (pp) Control (pp) - Control (pp) Control (pp) Control (pp) Control (pp) - Control (pp) Control (pp) Control (pp) Control (pp) - Control (pp) Control (pp) Control (pp) Control (pp) - Control (pp) Control (pp) Control (pp) Control (pp) - Control (pp) Control (pp) Control (pp) Control (pp) - Control (pp) Control (pp) Control (pp) Control (pp) - Control (pp) Control (pp) Control (pp) Control (pp) - Control (pp) Control (pp) Control (pp) Control (pp) - Control (pp) Control (pp) Control (pp) Control (pp) - Control (pp) Control (pp) Control (pp) Control (pp) - Control (pp) Control (pp) Control (pp) Control (pp) - Control (pp) Control (pp) Control (pp) Control (pp) - Control (pp) Control (pp) Control (pp) Control
 | and a second sec | Kanadi Shariy
Shariya Shariya
Shariya Shariya Shariya Shariya
Shariya Shariya

 | Dogen Dogen Warey upon Ware Warey upon Ware Warey upon Mare Onlawing upon Falary Angen Mare Stategen Stategen
 | r
Kand
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana
Tana | Tanih yene Tanih ye
Tanih yene Tanih ye | 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1
 1 | Tanking yang Sanking yang Sanking yang Sanking yang | Apr 2 | Sauly year 5
Sauly year 10
Sauly y | 수상 영양 전 전상 영양
영양 전 전 전 전 영양
이 명주 전 전 전 연
이 명주 전 전 전 연
이 명주 전 전 전 연
이 명주 전 전 전 명종
이 명주 전 전 연 명종
이 명주 전 전 연 명종
이 명주 전 전 연 명종
이 명종
 | Deput
Terry operation
States of the second
States o | | 1000, que que que < | Tatih age Vasari
 |
| | | Bit (CO) (D) P (Allow) Bit (CO) (D) I I Bit (D) I I

 | NUMBER NUMBER<

 | N
N
N
N
N
N
N
N
N | Table Value Palar Value Palar <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td>B Total III IIIIII IIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIII</td> <td></td> <td>No. No. Image: An and the second secon</td> <td>22 trans
27 trans
27 20 trans
29 500
29 500
20 50</td> <td>Agen A.
Anter yes A.
Schwarz W. C.
Schwarz W. C.
Schwarz W. C.
Schwarz M.
Schwarz M.</td> <td>nhy war Anal
any any Tanak any any
any any Tanak any any
any any Tanak any any
any any Tanak any any
any tanak any any any
any tanak any any any
any any any any any any
any any any any any any any any
any any any any any any any any any any</td> <td>Stady Stady Stady Stady or Stady or Stage Stage Valid or Stady or Stage Stage Valid or Stady or Stage Stage Stady or Stage Stage Stage Stage Stage Stage Stage Stage<td>Dagen Dage Name Same Name Same</td><td>Kondet manuel manuel</td><td>Tably open Tably open Starting open Starting open Star</td><td>1.001 aper 1.001 aper</td><td>Tanàngan Tanàngan Tan</td><td></td><td>Tanàng agam ang ang ang ang ang ang ang ang ang ang</td><td>ունի պատ նատի պատու
ունի պատ շատի պատ
ունի պա նատուց պատ
ունի պա նատուց պատ
ունի պատ շատի պատ
ունի պատ նատի պատ
ունի պատ նատի պատ
ունի պատ նատի պատ
ունի պատ</td><td>Dagen
Tarringer
Store (* 1
Tarringer
Store (* 1
Tar</td><td></td><td>an 140, an
an
an
an
an
an
an
an
an
an</td><td>Teelin ages Teelin ages Teelinages Teelin ages Teelin ages Teelin ages Teelin age</td></td>
 | | | | B Total III IIIIII IIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIII
 | | No. No. Image: An and the second secon | 22 trans
27 trans
27 20 trans
29 500
29 500
20 50 | Agen A.
Anter yes A.
Schwarz W. C.
Schwarz W. C.
Schwarz W. C.
Schwarz M.
Schwarz M. | nhy war Anal
any any Tanak any any
any any Tanak any any
any any Tanak any any
any any Tanak any any
any tanak any any any
any tanak any any any
any any any any any any
any any any any any any any any
any any any any any any any any any any
 | Stady Stady Stady Stady or Stady or Stage Stage Valid or Stady or Stage Stage Valid or Stady or Stage Stage Stady or Stage Stage Stage Stage Stage Stage Stage Stage <td>Dagen Dage Name Same Name Same</td> <td>Kondet manuel manuel</td> <td>Tably open Tably open Starting open Starting open Star</td> <td>1.001 aper 1.001 aper</td> <td>Tanàngan Tanàngan Tan</td> <td></td> <td>Tanàng agam ang ang ang ang ang ang ang ang ang ang</td> <td>ունի պատ նատի պատու
ունի պատ շատի պատ
ունի պա նատուց պատ
ունի պա նատուց պատ
ունի պատ շատի պատ
ունի պատ նատի պատ
ունի պատ նատի պատ
ունի պատ նատի պատ
ունի պատ</td> <td>Dagen
Tarringer
Store (* 1
Tarringer
Store (* 1
Tar</td> <td></td> <td>an 140, an
an
an
an
an
an
an
an
an
an</td> <td>Teelin ages Teelin ages Teelinages Teelin ages Teelin ages Teelin ages Teelin age</td> | Dagen Dage Name Same

 | Kondet manuel | Tably open Tably open Starting open Starting open Star
 | 1.001 aper | Tanàngan Tan | | Tanàng agam ang
 | ունի պատ նատի պատու
ունի պատ շատի պատ
ունի պա նատուց պատ
ունի պա նատուց պատ
ունի պատ շատի պատ
ունի պատ նատի պատ
ունի պատ նատի պատ
ունի պատ նատի պատ
ունի պատ | Dagen
Tarringer
Store (* 1
Tarringer
Store (* 1
Tar | | an 140, an
an
an
an
an
an
an
an
an
an
 | Teelin ages Teelinages Teelin ages Teelin ages Teelin ages Teelin age |
| | |

 | NUM NUM 0 Construction

 | | Table With Control State With Control State </td <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td>В Кор
— Сонстрикции сонстрикции
— Сонстрика
— Сонстрики
— Сонстрики
— Сонстрики
— Сонстрики
— Сонстрики</td> <td></td> <td>No. No. </td> <td>2.5 km
W Mark
So Smo
2.5 Smo
0.5 Sm</td> <td>Approx An
Approx Approx Appro</td> <td>why appen in the second second</td> <td>Madei Sadei
dage Sadei
dage Sadei
dage Image: Same Same Same Same Same Same Same Same</td> <td>Darget Darget Darget (a) (a) (a) (a) (a) (a)<</td> <td>vanisti
gen vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vani</td> <td>Tanàng aminina dia kaong amini</td> <td>1-001 specific 1 1000 specific 1
1000 specific 1 1000 specific 1 1000 specific 10 1000 specific 10 1000 specific 10 1000 1000 10 1000 1000 10 1000 1000 10 1000 1000 10 1000 1000 10 1000 1000 10 1000 1000 10 1000 1000 10 1000 1000 10 1000 1000 10 1000 1000 10 1000 1000 10 1000 1000 10 1000 1000 10 1000 1000 10 1000 1000 10 1000 1000</td> <td>Tanàng teorem ang ang ang ang ang ang ang ang ang ang</td> <td></td> <td>Tanih yene S
Tanih yene S
Soloviy yen S
Soloviy yen S
Soloviy yen S
Soloviy yen S
Soloviy yen S
Soloviy yen S
Soloviy S
Solovi S
Solovi</td> <td>كان بوت العال بوت
الا بوت
ال</td> <td>Dagen
Control (1)
Tably gene (1)
Tab</td> <td></td> <td>100, qm qm</td> <td>Statis ages Statis S</td> | | | | В Кор
— Сонстрикции сонстрикции
— Сонстрика
— Сонстрики
— Сонстрики
— Сонстрики
— Сонстрики
— Сонстрики |
 | No. No. | 2.5 km
W Mark
So Smo
2.5 Smo
0.5 Sm | Approx An
Approx Approx Appro | why appen in the second
 | Madei Sadei
dage Sadei
dage Sadei
dage Image: Same Same Same Same Same Same Same Same
 | Darget Darget Darget (a) (a) (a) (a) (a) (a)<

 | vanisti
gen vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vanisti
vani | Tanàng aminina dia kaong amini
 | 1-001 specific 1 1000 specific 1 1000 specific 1 1000 specific 1 1000 specific 10 1000 specific 10 1000 specific 10 1000 1000 10 1000 1000 10 1000 1000 10 1000 1000 10 1000 1000 10 1000 1000 10 1000 1000 10 1000 1000 10 1000 1000 10 1000 1000 10 1000 1000 10 1000 1000 10 1000 1000 10 1000 1000 10 1000 1000 10 1000 1000 10 1000 1000 | Tanàng teorem ang | |
 | Tanih yene S
Tanih yene S
Soloviy yen S
Soloviy yen S
Soloviy yen S
Soloviy yen S
Soloviy yen S
Soloviy yen S
Soloviy S
Solovi | كان بوت العال بوت
الا بوت
ال | Dagen
Control (1)
Tably gene (1)
Tab |
 | 100, qm | Statis ages Statis S |
| | |

 | N-2005-102-2 B <t< td=""><td></td><td>Table Table W State State W State State MI State State</td><td></td><td>2000 (w)</td><td></td><td>В Гондан 2 Сонстранства Сонстранства 2 Сонстранства Сонстранства Сонстранства 3 Сонстранства Сонстранства Сонстранства 4 Сонстранства Сонстранства Сонстранства</td><td></td><td>№ № № №</td><td>2.2 mm
W mar
W mar
W mar
So trap
So trap</td><td>Approx Sin
Approx Sin
Sin Sin Sin Sin Sin Sin Sin Sin Sin Sin</td><td>wiger wir werden werden</td><td>Locky Locky <td< td=""><td>Design Design Search upon Search Search upon Search</td><td>vani
v Calant
v
Calant
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani</td><td>Tanky app Mark of a Schwart of a Mark of a Schwart of a Schwart of a</td><td></td><td>Tanàng Tanàng Ta</td><td></td><td>Tanky year 1
Tanky year 1
Doroto year 1
Doroto year 1
Doroto year 1
Doroto year 1
Tanky year 1
T</td><td>كان ويت العال ويت
العال العال العال العال العال العال ويت العالم ويت العال ويت ال
العالم العالم العالم العالم العالم العالم العالم العالم العالم العال ويت العالم العالم العالم العال ويت العال ويت العالم العالم العالم العالم العالم العالم العالم العالم العال ويت العالم العالم العالم العالم العال ويت العالم العال
العالم العالم العا
العالم العالم المالم العالم العالم ال</td><td>bager (Constant)</td><td></td><td>appen Tarshi appen appendix appendix appendix appendix </td><td>Course of a course of a c</td></td<></td></t<> | | Table Table W State State W State State MI State State

 | | 2000 (w) | | В Гондан 2 Сонстранства Сонстранства 2 Сонстранства Сонстранства Сонстранства 3 Сонстранства Сонстранства Сонстранства 4 Сонстранства Сонстранства Сонстранства
 | | № № | 2.2 mm
W mar
W mar
W mar
So trap
So trap | Approx Sin
Approx Sin
Sin Sin Sin Sin Sin Sin Sin Sin Sin Sin
 | wiger wir werden | Locky Locky <td< td=""><td>Design Design Search upon Search Search upon Search</td><td>vani
v Calant
v Calant
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani</td><td>Tanky app Mark of a Schwart of a Mark of a Schwart of a Schwart of a</td><td></td><td>Tanàng Tanàng Ta</td><td></td><td>Tanky year 1
Tanky year 1
Doroto year 1
Doroto year 1
Doroto year 1
Doroto year 1
Tanky year 1
T</td><td>كان ويت العال ويت
العال العال العال العال العال العال ويت العالم ويت العال ويت ال
العالم العالم العالم العالم العالم العالم العالم العالم العالم العال ويت العالم العالم العالم العال ويت العال ويت العالم العالم العالم العالم العالم العالم العالم العالم العال ويت العالم العالم العالم العالم العال ويت العالم العال
العالم العالم العا
العالم العالم المالم العالم العالم ال</td><td>bager (Constant)</td><td></td><td>appen Tarshi appen appendix appendix appendix appendix </td><td>Course of a course of a c</td></td<>
 | Design Design Search upon Search
 | vani
v Calant
v
Calant
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani
vani | Tanky app Mark of a Schwart of a Mark of a Schwart of a Schwart of a |
 | Tanàng Ta | | Tanky year 1
Tanky year 1
Doroto year 1
Doroto year 1
Doroto year 1
Doroto year 1
Tanky year 1
T | كان ويت العال ويت
العال العال العال العال العال العال ويت العالم ويت العال ويت ال
العالم العالم العالم العالم العالم العالم العالم العالم العالم العال ويت العالم العالم العالم العال ويت العال ويت العالم العالم العالم العالم العالم العالم العالم العالم العال ويت العالم العالم العالم العالم العال ويت العالم العال
العالم العالم العا
العالم العالم المالم العالم العالم ال
 | bager (Constant) | | appen Tarshi appen appendix appendix | Course of a c
 |
| | |

 | Subscript Subscript Conserved Conserved V Conserved

 | | Table Table W Material W W Material W W Material W W Material W Material Material W Materi

 | | |
 | N Name V Second V Second V V Second V Second V V Second V Second V N Second V Second V | | No. No. y Georgi V Georgi V No. Arage | 2 22 5000
24 10 1000
24 2 25 5000
25 5000
20 50000
20 5000
2 | Approx An
Approx An | wigner Kanal
segment with a segment
segment with a s
 | Locky Locky Adapt Adapt <td< td=""><td>Despet Despet Variat space Statis Variat space Statis Variat space Statis Variat space Statis Statis Statis</td><td>Name app Name app Output app Statut app Statut</td><td>Sector yes Marking yes Concreting yes Society yes Yangy Society yes Yangy Society yes Yangy Society yes Society yes Society yes</td><td>1.001 gene 20 1.001 gene 20 1.001 gene 20 1.001 gene 20 1.001 gene 1.001 20 1.001 1.001 1.001 20 1.001 1.001 1.001 20 1.001 1.001 1.001 20 1.001 1.001 1.001 20 1.001 1.001 1.001 20 1.001 1.001 1.001</td><td>Territory and a second second</td><td></td><td>Taniyayan Yu
Taniyayan Salaya
Salaya ya Salaya</td><td>and gene Tanki gene
and gene
and gene Tanki gene
and gene
and</td><td>Dage Constant of the second se</td><td></td><td>app Table get app app app app</td><td>Sadh yyu
Hadi
Sadh (W)
Sadh (Sadh)
Sadh (Sadh (Sadh)
Sadh (Sadh (Sadh)
Sadh (Sadh)
Sadh (Sadh (Sadh)
Sadh (Sadh)</td></td<>
 | Despet Despet Variat space Statis Variat space Statis Variat space Statis Variat space Statis Statis Statis
 | Name app Name app Output app Statut | Sector yes Marking yes Concreting yes Society yes Yangy Society yes Yangy Society yes Yangy Society yes Society yes Society yes
 | 1.001 gene 20 1.001 gene 20 1.001 gene 20 1.001 gene 20 1.001 gene 1.001 20 1.001 1.001 1.001 20 1.001 1.001 1.001 20 1.001 1.001 1.001 20 1.001 1.001 1.001 20 1.001 1.001 1.001 20 1.001 1.001 1.001 | Territory and a second
 | | Taniyayan Yu
Taniyayan Salaya
Salaya ya Salaya | and gene Tanki gene
and gene
and gene Tanki gene
and
 | Dage Constant of the second se | | app Table get app app | Sadh yyu
Hadi
Sadh (W)
Sadh (Sadh)
Sadh (Sadh (Sadh)
Sadh (Sadh (Sadh)
Sadh (Sadh)
Sadh (Sadh (Sadh)
Sadh (Sadh) |
| | |

 | Sea 10.0

 | | 20 Palar 30 Same 31 Same 32 Same 33 Same 34 Same 35 Same 36 Same 37 Same 38 Same 39 Same 30 Same 31 Same 32 Same 33 Same 34 Same 35 Same 36 Same 37 Same 38 Same 39 Same 30 Same 30 Same 30 Same 30 Same 30 Same 30 Same 31 Same 32 Same

 | | 52.905 |
 | B Fandation B Second | Werner Werner Werner Mell Werner | No. No.400 No.400 No.400 No.400 No.400 No.400 No.400 No.400 No.400 | 2 25 5000
W 1000
20 1000
2000
20 1000
20 10 | لَحَقَقَ اللَّهِ اللَّهُ اللَّلَيْلَ اللَّهُ اللَّةُ اللَّالَ اللَّالَ اللَّالَ اللَّالَ اللَّالَ اللَّالَ اللَّالَ اللَّ
اللَّاللَّالِيلَّةُ اللَّالَةُ اللَّالِيلَةُ اللَّالِيلَةُ اللَّالِيلَةُ اللَّالَ اللَّالِيلَّةُ اللَّالَ اللَّ | wigner Kanal
segen de la construir de la cons
 | Looky Looky <td< td=""><td>Design Design Maring space Station space Maring space Station space Maring space Station space Station space<!--</td--><td>Name
Second Second Sec</td><td>Tanky apar Tanky apar Schwart apar Schwart apar Schwart apar Schwart apar Tanky apar Schwart apar</td><td></td><td>Nan yan baha ya baha y</td><td></td><td>Taniyayan Y
Taniyayan Y</td><td>and gene Tank) gene
and gene Tank) gene
and tank gene
and tank gene
and gene Tank) gene
and gene Tank) gene
and gene Tank) gene
and gene Tank) gene
and gene
and gene Tank) gene
and gene
and gene Tank) gene
and gene
and gene
and gene Tank) gene
and gene
and gene
and gene
and gene
and gene Tank) gene
and gene
and gene
and gene Tank) gene
and gene
and gene Tank) gene
and gene
and gene
and gene Tank) gene
and gene
and</td><td>bangan (
Sanati yan (
Sanati</td><td></td><td>en Tarty en
a
e
e
Carty and
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same</td><td>Sada gene
Sada gene
Sada di
Sada di
Sada di
Sada gene
Sada gene
Sa</td></td></td<> | Design Design Maring space Station space Maring space Station space Maring space Station space Station space </td <td>Name
Second Second Sec</td> <td>Tanky apar Tanky apar Schwart apar Schwart apar Schwart apar Schwart apar Tanky apar Schwart apar</td> <td></td> <td>Nan yan baha ya baha y</td> <td></td> <td>Taniyayan Y
Taniyayan Y</td> <td>and gene Tank) gene
and gene Tank) gene
and tank gene
and tank gene
and gene Tank) gene
and gene Tank) gene
and gene Tank) gene
and gene Tank) gene
and gene
and gene Tank) gene
and gene
and gene Tank) gene
and gene
and gene
and gene Tank) gene
and gene
and gene
and gene
and gene
and gene Tank) gene
and gene
and gene
and gene Tank) gene
and gene
and gene Tank) gene
and gene
and gene
and gene Tank) gene
and gene
and</td> <td>bangan (
Sanati yan (
Sanati</td> <td></td> <td>en Tarty en
a
e
e
Carty
and
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same</td> <td>Sada gene
Sada gene
Sada di
Sada di
Sada di
Sada gene
Sada gene
Sa</td> | Name
Second Second Sec | Tanky apar Tanky apar Schwart apar Schwart apar Schwart apar Schwart apar Tanky apar Schwart apar
 | | Nan yan baha ya baha y | | Taniyayan Y
Taniyayan Y
 | and gene Tank) gene
and gene Tank) gene
and tank gene
and tank gene
and gene Tank) gene
and gene Tank) gene
and gene Tank) gene
and gene Tank) gene
and gene
and gene Tank) gene
and gene
and gene Tank) gene
and gene
and gene
and gene Tank) gene
and gene
and gene
and gene
and gene
and gene Tank) gene
and gene
and gene
and gene Tank) gene
and gene
and gene Tank) gene
and gene
and gene
and gene Tank) gene
and | bangan (
Sanati yan (
Sanati | | en Tarty en
a
e
e
Carty
and
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same
Same | Sada gene
Sada gene
Sada di
Sada di
Sada di
Sada gene
Sada gene
Sa |
| | |

 | Scale 1.82

 | | 78 har 10 har

 | | |
 | B FORM B Comparison Comparison | | | 2.2 mm

 | Apper An
Apper | why agent Kanad
and agent Annotation
and agent Annotation
and agent Annotation
and Annotatio
Annotation
Annotation
Annotation
Annotatio
Annotation
Annotatio | Lack Lack Marce Lack

 | Degr Degr Wart yees State Verting weet State Verting weet State State State

 | Name
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor
Telescolor | Tably app Nach of
tably app Nach of
tably app Status of
tably app Status of
tably app Status of
tably app Tably app Status of
tably app Status of
tably app Nach of
tably app Status of
tably app Status of
tably app Nach of
tably app Status of
tably app Status of
tably app Nach of
tably app Status of
tably app Status of
tably app
 | | Tening war inding
Stanty war
Stanty war | | Tanih yan Ta
Tanih yangar Ta
Tanih yangar Ta | and gene Table gene
and gene
and gene
Table gene
and gene
and gene Table gene
gene Table gene
gene Table gene
and gene
and gene Table gene
and gene
and gene Table gene
and gene
and gene Table gene
and gene
and gene Table gene
and gene | Bangan A
Santa yang
Santa ya | | تلکی او است
تلکی او است | Sada yaya
Tanan
Sanan
Sanan
Sada yaya
Sada yay |
| | |

 | Non-Nota Spanna June Spanna June Spanna June Non-Nota June

 | | 32 Palar 32 Control of an

 | | 0.001(***)
0.001
0.000
0.000
0.000
0.000
0.000 |
 | B Deput B See all B | | | 2.2 mm
w Court of
yo mm
5.2 mm
5.2 mm
5.2 mm
5.2 mm
5.2 mm
5.2 mm
5.2 mm
 | Appent An Appendix Ap | wigner band
and an | Mang Mang Ware Mang Mang Mang Mang Mang

 | Design Design Marking space Station space Station space Marking space Station space Station space Station space Station space Station space Station space Station space Station space Station space Station space

 | Name Image Name | See of a set of |
 | And year a sain og
and year a sain og
an sain og
an sain og
an sain og
an sain og
an sain og
an sai | | Tanih yer 1
Tanih yer 2
tanih | abi yee Tabi yee
 | Bangan I
Sangan S
Sangan S
San | | | Tably ger
Annot be
Annot |
| | |

 | Size Size Size <td></td> <td>30 July 30 July 30 July 40 July</td> <td></td> <td>5.000 ()))))))))))))))))</td> <td></td> <td>0 1000 0 1000</td> <td></td> <td></td> <td>2.2 mm
W (1000)
W (1000)
W (1000)
S (1000)</td> <td>Aper An
Aper An
Aper Aper A
Approx Aper A
Approx Aper Aper Aper Aper Aper Aper Aper Aper</td> <td>wigner Kannel
and an an</td> <td>Lang Lang Lang Lang Lang<td>Name Name (and yant) (and yant) (and yant) (and yant) (and yant) (and yant)</td><td>Name Image <tdimage< td=""> Image <tdimage< td=""> <tdimage< td=""></tdimage<></tdimage<></tdimage<></td><td>Landy ages Analy of
Landy ages Analy of
Analy of
Anal</td><td></td><td>And year a sain og
and year</td><td></td><td>Tanka agan Tanka agan Tanka
Tanka agan Tanka agan Tank</td><td>تله بر الله الله الله الله الله الله الله
الل</td><td>Desput
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teac</td><td></td><td></td><td>Salay gen
Caracter
Salay
Salay
Salay C
Salay C
Sala</td></td> | | 30 July 30 July 30 July 40 July

 |
 | 5.000 ())))))))))))))))) | | 0 1000
 | | | 2.2 mm
W (1000)
W (1000)
W (1000)
S (1000) | Aper An
Aper An
Aper Aper A
Approx Aper A
Approx Aper Aper Aper Aper Aper Aper Aper Aper | wigner Kannel
and an
 | Lang Lang Lang <td>Name Name (and yant) (and yant) (and yant) (and yant) (and yant) (and yant)</td> <td>Name Image <tdimage< td=""> Image <tdimage< td=""> <tdimage< td=""></tdimage<></tdimage<></tdimage<></td> <td>Landy ages Analy of
Landy ages Analy of
Analy of
Anal</td> <td></td> <td>And year a sain og
and year</td> <td></td> <td>Tanka agan Tanka agan Tanka
Tanka agan Tanka agan Tank</td> <td>تله بر الله الله الله الله الله الله الله الل</td> <td>Desput
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teac</td> <td></td> <td></td> <td>Salay gen
Caracter
Salay
Salay
Salay C
Salay C
Sala</td>
 | Name Name (and yant) (and yant) (and yant)
 | Name Image Image <tdimage< td=""> Image <tdimage< td=""> <tdimage< td=""></tdimage<></tdimage<></tdimage<> | Landy ages Analy of
Landy ages Analy of
Analy of
Anal
 | | And year a sain og
and year |
 | Tanka agan Tanka
Tanka agan Tanka agan Tank | تله بر الله الله الله الله الله الله الله الل |
Desput
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teacher
Teac | | | Salay gen
Caracter
Salay
Salay
Salay C
Salay C
Sala |
| | |

 | Ball Ball Status Ball Status Ball Ball Ball Bal

 | | 30 200 100 100 100 100 100 100 100 100 100 100 100 100 100 100 100 100 100 100 100 100 100 100 100 100 100 100 100 100

 | | 5.vr(+) |
 | | | | 2.2 mm 4.2 mm | Append and appendix of the second sec
 | wig war kan
and an | Manual Manual Manual Manual Manual Manual Manual Manual Manual Manual Manual Manual Manual Manual Manual Manual Manual Manual Manual Manual Manual Manual Manual Manual Manual Manual Manual Manual Manual Manual Manual Manual Manual Manual Manual Manual Manual Manual Manual Manual Manual Manual Manual Manual Manual Manual Manual Manual Manual Manual Manual Manual Manual Manual Manual Manual Manual Manual Manual Manual Manual Manual Manual Manual Manual Manual Manual Manual Manual Manual M

 | Name Name Maring yanu Maring yanu Maring yanu Maring yanu Maring yanu

 | | Lanking yang Kanang yang yang yang yang yang yang yang
 | | | |
 | Tanàn ana amin'ny taona amin'n | | Desper |
 | | Tably ger
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
Case
C |
| | |

 | Set Set Canada and and and and and and and and an

 | |

 | | 5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00
5.00 |
 | | |
 | 2 0 000
0 100
0 100 | Append Append Schwarz Append | wigner band
and an and an | John John Warry Marry Marry Warry Marry Marry Warry Marry Marry Warry Marry Marry Marry M

 | Negation Negation (and space) (and space) (and space)

 | | Territory Marrier Contraction Marrier Marrier Marrier
 | | And year a sain op an | | | | |
 | Nani ye Ta
Sani ye Ta | های بولی المهای بولی های بولی المهای بولی های بولی المهای بولی مال بولی <td< td=""><td>A Desput
A Desp</td><td></td><td></td><td>Salah gere
Varan
Varan
Salah (*)
Salah (*)
Sal</td></td<> | A Desput
A Desp | | | Salah gere
Varan
Varan
Salah (*)
Salah (*)
Sal |
| | |

 | Ball Ball Calance 1 Calance 1 P 0 1 P

 | | 30 3000 30 3000 30 3000 30 3000 30 3000 30 3000 3000 3000

 | | 0.005
0.005
0.005
0.005
0.005 |
 | | |
 | 2000
0 100
0 1 | Appent Appendix Appen | wig war available of the second secon | Jack Jack Warry Single Single Warry Single Single Warry Single Single Warry Single Single Single Single Singl

 | Name Name Image of the sector of the s
 | Name
 | Tably and tab | | National and a second s
 | | National and a second s | with year Landy, year with year Landy, year with year Landy, year with year Landy, year with year Marks, year with year Marks, year with year Marks, year with year Landy, year
 | New Starter of Control | | | |
| | |

 | Name Name Same Interface Same Interface P Same Interface

 | | NA NA W W W <

 | | 5.55
5.55
5.55
5.55
5.55
5.55
5.55
5.5 |
 | | | | 2000
0 00
0 00
0 00
0 00
0 00
0 00
0 00
 | Append Append< | wigner band
and an and an
 | John John Warry Marry Marry Warry Marry Marry Warry Marry Marry Marry M
 | Name Name

 | | Territory Marry Concertory Marry Marry Marry Mary Marry </td <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td>with year Landy year with year <t< td=""><td>Aragen (
Server) (
S</td><td></td><td></td><td>Marine year
Marine year
Marin</td></t<></td> | |
 | | | with year Landy year with year <t< td=""><td>Aragen (
Server) (
S</td><td></td><td></td><td>Marine year
Marine year
Marin</td></t<> | Aragen (
Server) (
S
 | | | Marine year
Marine year
Marin |
| | |

 | Ball Ball Status Status

 | |

 | | 5000(¥) |
 | | | |
 | Appent Appendix Appen | way and a set of a se | Mark Mark Ward open Mark

 | Name Name Image of the sector of the s
 |
 | Nonlogical Nonlogical Nonlogical <td></td> <td>National and a second and a sec</td> <td></td> <td>National and a second s</td> <td>with year Landy year with year Landy year</td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> | | National and a second and a sec |
 | National and a second s | with year Landy year |
 | | | |
| | |

 | Normalization Normalization

 | |

 | | |
 | | | |
 | Appent Append Ap | wig with a start of a | Michy Michy Image: State of the s

 | Name Name
 |
 | Notes Notes |
 | | | Territoria de la consecuencia de | ability appendix (ability
 | | |
 | |
| | |

 | Name Name <th< td=""><td></td><td></td><td></td><td></td><td></td><td></td><td></td><td></td><td></td><td></td><td>Name Autor up Status up<td>Horse Horse International (International (Internationa(International (Internatio) (International (Internationa</td><td>Name Name Name Name</td><td>Name Name Nam Nam <!--</td--><td>Telepide Telepide Telepide T</td><td></td><td>Name Name Name Name</td><td></td><td></td><td></td><td></td><td></td><td></td><td></td></td></td></th<>
 |
 |

 | |
 | | |
 | | | | Name Autor up Status up <td>Horse Horse International (International (Internationa(International (Internatio) (International (Internationa</td> <td>Name Name Name Name</td> <td>Name Name Nam Nam <!--</td--><td>Telepide Telepide Telepide T</td><td></td><td>Name Name Name Name</td><td></td><td></td><td></td><td></td><td></td><td></td><td></td></td> | Horse Horse International (International (Internationa(International (Internatio) (International (Internationa

 | Name Name

 | Name Nam Nam </td <td>Telepide Telepide Telepide T</td> <td></td> <td>Name Name Name Name</td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> | Telepide Telepide Telepide T |
 | Name Name | | |
 | |
 | | |
| | |

 | Name Nam Name Name

 | |

 | | 0.001 (• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • |
 | | | |
 | | bit
gen bit
gen bit
gen gen gen gen gen gen gen gen
 | Mich Mich Image Mich Mich
 | Name Name Name <td></td> <td>Second of the second of the second</td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td>National and a second s</td> <td>ability and
ability and
ability</td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td>
 |
 | Second of the second | | |
 | | National and a second s | ability and
ability |
 | | |
 |
| | |

 |

 | |

 | | 5.001 (•) ()
 |
 | | |
 | | | way and a series of a series o
 | Hore Hore Internet Internet Internet Internet
 | Name Name Name <td>Note Image: I</td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td>National and a second s</td> <td>ability and
any and any any any any any any any any any any</td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td>
 | Note Image: I
 | |
 | | | National and a second s | ability and
any and any
 | | |
 | |
| | |

 |

 | |

 | | |
 | | |
 | | |
 | Harry Harry Windowski Ministration
 | Name Name Name <td></td> <td>Andrey open Andrey open Andrey open Andrey open</td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td>National and a second s</td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td>

 | | Andrey open Andrey open
 | | |
 | National and a second s | |
 | | |
 |
| | |

 |

 | |

 | | 5.001(• 0
 |
 | | |
 | | |
 | Image: State
 | Name Name Name <td></td> <td>Non open of the sector of t</td> <td></td> <td>Name Name Name Name Name<td></td><td>National and a second s</td><td>And you And you And you <</td><td></td><td></td><td></td><td></td></td>
 |
 | Non open of the sector of t | | Name Name Name <td></td> <td>National and a second s</td> <td>And you And you And you <</td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> |
 | National and a second s | And you And you And you < |
 | | |
 |
| | |

 |

 | |

 | | |
 | | |
 | | |
 | Harry Harry Image: State S
 | Name Name Name <td>Auge Auge Auge</td> <td>Alling and a loss of a</td> <td></td> <td>Name of the sector of</td> <td></td> <td></td> <td>ability and
ability and
ability</td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td>
 | Auge | Alling and a loss of a
 | | Name of the sector of | |
 | ability and
ability | |
 | | |
| | |

 |

 | |

 | | |
 | | |
 | | |
 | Image: Section of the sectio
 | Name Name Name <td></td> <td>Alling and Alling and Alling and Alling and Alling and Alling and</td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td>National and a second s</td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td>

 | | Alling and Alling and Alling and
 | | | |
 | National and a second s | |
 | | | |
| | |

 |

 | |

 | | |
 | | |
 | | |
 |

 | Name Name Name <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td>No w No w <td< td=""><td></td><td>National and a second s</td><td></td><td></td><td></td><td></td><td></td></td<></td>
 | |
 | | No w No w <td< td=""><td></td><td>National and a second s</td><td></td><td></td><td></td><td></td><td></td></td<> | | National and a second s
 | | |
 | | |
| | |

 |

 | |

 | | |
 | | |
 | | |
 | Image:
 | Name Name Name <td></td> <td>Non open of the sector open of the sector open open open open open open open open</td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td>

 | | Non open of the sector open of the sector open open open open open open open open
 | |
 | | |
 | | |
 | |
| | |

 |

 | |

 | | |
 | | |
 | | |
 | Image:
 | Name Name Name <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td>National and a second s</td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td>

 | |
 | | |
 | National and a second s | |
 | | |
 |
| | |

 |

 | |

 | | |
 | | |
 | | |
 |

 | Name Name Name <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td>National and a second s</td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td>
 | |
 | |
 | | National and a second s |
 | | |
 | |
| | |

 |

 | |

 | | |
 | | |
 | | | ************************************
 |

 |
 |
 | |
 | | | |
 | |
 | | |
| | |

 |

 | |

 | | |
 | | |
 | | |
 |

 | Name Name Name <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td>Name Name <td< td=""><td></td><td></td><td></td><td></td><td></td></td<></td>
 | |
 | |
 | | Name Name <td< td=""><td></td><td></td><td></td><td></td><td></td></td<> |
 | | |
 | |
| | |

 |

 | |

 | | |
 | | |
 | | |
 |

 | Net Net Net
 |
 | Not of the sector of | |
 | | Name of the sector of the sect |
 | | |
 | |
| | |

 |

 | |

 | | |
 | | |
 | | | Image: Section of the sectio
 |
 |

 | | Normal Sector Normal Sector Normal Sector Normal Sector <t< td=""><td></td><td></td><td></td><td></td><td></td><td></td><td></td><td></td><td></td></t<>
 | |
 | | |
 | | |
 | |
| | |

 |

 | |

 | | |
 | | |
 | | |
 |

 |
 |
 | |
 | | | |
 | |
 | | |
| | |

 |

 | |

 | | |
 | | |
 | | | Note Note State State State State S
 |
 |

 | Image: Section of the sectio |
 | |
 | | |
 | | |
 | |
| | |

 |

 | |

 | | |
 | | |
 | | | Note Note Note <td></td>
 |
 |

 | |
 | |
 | | |
 | |
 | | |
| | |

 |

 | |

 | Image: mathematical and state and | | |
 | | | |
 | | Note Note Image: |

 |

 | Note |
 | |
 | | |
 | | |
 | |
| | |

 |

 | |

 | | |
 | | |
 | | | Note Note Note <td></td> <td></td> <td>Balanti </td> <td></td>
 |
 |

 | Balanti |
 | |
 | | |
 | |
 | | |
| | |

 |

 | |

 | | |
 | | |
 | | | No No No <
 |
 |

 | |
 | |
 | | Nan and a second |
 | | |
 | |
| | |

 |

 | |

 | | | |
 | | |
 | | | Note Note Note <td></td> <td>Note Note Note No</td> <td>Note Note Note</td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td>Name of the sector of the sect</td> <td>All y all y a</td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> <td></td> |

 | Note Note Note No

 | Note |
 | | | |
 | Name of the sector of the sect | All y a | |
 | | |
| | |

 |

 | |

 | Note of the sector of | | |
 | | | |
 | | Not Not Not |

 |

 | Note |
 | |
 | | Nan and a second |
 | | | |
 |
| | |

 |

 | |

 | Image and the sector of the sector | | |
 | | | |
 | | Not Not Not |

 |

 | Note Sector Sect |
 | |
 | | Name of the sector of the sect | All a geological All a geological All a geological |
 | | |
 |
| | |

 |

 | |

 | Image and the sector of the sector | |
 | | | |
 | |
 |
 | Net Net Net

 | |
 | |
 | | |
 | | |
 | |

Data used for analysis

1 I lidentify myselfact	What is your age? (answer in numbers, e.g. 25)	What is your highest attended education level?	Od you ever make use of a nite-channy service? (e.g. 10ter, Balt, Brit)	Dryas use ride-charing services forwark or private was are?	How after do you use ride-sharing services? (On a yearly back)	41,1	01,7 0	U. U.		3 0.7	0.4	0.5	07,3	07,2	07,8 01	() a	0.00		01.4 0	9,5 09	U	09.4	030_5	030,2 03	0.0 0.0	4 030,5	Average C	1 Average CJ A	swage CJ A	swage Dd Aver	ngo Cr. Awaren
2 Tidentify myself as: 1	Whet is your age? Jerswer in numbers, e.g. 20	What is your highest attended education level?	Get pour even make use of a ride sharing service? (e.g. 1 bet, Bolt, Bet)	² Drymune ride sharing services for week or private maxous? 1	10w often do you use ride sharing services? (On a peoply basis) 2	2 Performent 7	Perform ¹ Pe	talana * Jaslan	1	1 and 1 allow	ne * Office	2 Officer	2 4	Sector 1	5 mill # 1 5 m	2	a il v Pecel	4	4 4	4	4	4	5 1	Econom V LEo	Jame V L Room	1	1 1,21	C Effort expect 1	All Mar Pe	4,25	4,25 Scanonic
	20		3		2	2 4	3	5	4	5	4	4	2 4		4	3	5	4	4 5	4	5	3	4 3	5	5	4	3 4	1,75	3.5	45	4
	^a		3		2	1 2	2	2	2	-	-	4	1 1		2	2	4	5	2 5	4	4	4	4 2	4		4	4 2,25	4)	4.25	4 7
	21		4		2	2 4	2	8	2	8	4	5	2 2	2	2	2	4	4	3 5	2	4	4	8 2	4	4	1	3 2,79	3,5	3	4	8,25 2
	38					1 4	- 2	3	-		-	4	3 4	1	4	3	4	2	4 5	4	4	4	3 4	4	- 4	3	4 2,75	1 1,75	1.75	3,25	1.75 1
30	20		3		2	1 5		4		4	4	5	4 4	4	2	2	4	4	2 5	4	4	5	1 1	4	1	1	5 4	4,25	3	1,75	1.75
	21		2		2	1 1			-	-	-	-	2 4				5	4	3 4		- 2	4	1 1	4	-1-	1	1 1,0	1.75	- 2,6	12	2.5 5
13	21		3	2	2	3 4	2	2	2	3	3	4	2 4		3	3	5	3	3 4	4	3	8	3 1	4	2		3 2,5	1 3	8,25		3 2
14	198		3		2	1 1	- 1	-	-			-		- 1			4	4	2 4	4	4		4 3		-	1	4 2,5	475	1,5	3,25	4 5
34	29		1		2	1 8	3	8	3	8	8	8	3 6	1 8	2	3	4	4	3 4	4	4	4	4 3	4	- 1	1	8 2,8	4	2,75	3,75	4 2
17	20		3		2	2 4	2	-	-	-	2	4	3 4	2 A	2	2	4	4	3 5	2	4	3	3 4	4	2	4	3 3,75	4.75	325	4.25	3 3
19	20				2	3 4	3	2	1	4		4	2 4		3	2	3	2	2 5	2	3	4	2 3		3	1	3 2,5	3,5	2,75		2.75
	20		2		2	1 1	- 1		+		-	-	2 2	2	2	2	-	4	3 5			*	2 4				3 2.0	1.05	- 225	1.0	- 2,5 - 3
11	20		3	2	2		1	2	4	4	4	4	3 3	4	2	2	2	4	2 5	4	4	4	5 2	5	- 5		5 7	1,25	2,75	8,25	4,25
28	28			2	1	4 5		-	-	-	-	1	4 4		2	2	5	5	4 2		-	-	4 1		-	1	4 475	4,05	- 25	4.5	1,25 2
23.	21		3		2	1 4	3	1	- 1	6	6	4	2 6		3	2	4	2	2 4	8	3	4	1 1	4	- 1	4	3 3	1 8,5	2,8	- 1	2,75
	21		3	2	2	1 4	1	2		-	*	*	8 5		4	2	4	4	2 2	4	4	4	4 2	*		*	3 2.5	1,25	3.75	2.25	
28	21		3		8	3 4			3	3	3	4			3	2	4	2	2 4	4	4		3 3		- 1	3	3 3,75	3,5	3,15	8.25	1.75
29	20				2	1 1					-		2 4		2			4	3 <u>4</u>			*	4 4				4 1,20	1.05		2.25	
н	25				2	3 4	5		4	4	2	5	3 4		5	5	2	2	3 5	5	5	5	5 4	4	- 4		5 4	3.5	4,75		- 1
	22		1		2	3 3		1	-		4	4	1 1			2	4	2	4 2	4	4	2	1 1	1	4		4 1,0	425	2,95	3	4 1
14	23		4		3	1 4	4	8	4	8	4	8	4 4	4	- 4	4	4	8	8 8	4	4	2	1 1	1	4	- 1	1 1,2	4,5	4	4,25	
25 Mi	23				2	1 1		-	-	1	-		1 1		2	8	4	1	3 4	1		2	8 1	1		- 1	1 1,25	3,25	275	2,5	120 1
11	21		3			3 4		5			5	5	4 5		2	2	5	4	4 5	4	5		4 2			1	5 4.0	4.5	3,15	4,5	4.05
5.6. ·	21			1	2	1 1						-	1 1				-	-	8 4			*	1 1				1	1,05			40
40	23		3		2	1 1	2	2	2	4		4	3 4		2	2	2	2	3 2	4		4	4 1		- 4	- 1	2 2,25	3,5	2,25	2,26	8.25
	23				2	1 4		-	-		-	*	1 1		2		4	2	8 5		*	*	1 1		-	-	5 8,00	4.5	1.75	8,5	4,35 8
44	21			2		1 1	- 1	- 1	1	-	-	1	2 4			2	2		1 1				1 1		- 1		4 2.5		1,05		1,25 2
44	60		3			1 1			-			*	<u>8</u> - 8						2 4			*	1 1				3 3.5	3,25			3.25 2
45	61					2 4				2	2	5	5 4		3	1	5	5	5 2			2	3 3		1	-i	3 4	3,5	2.0	4,5	1 1
	14				2	2 5			-	-		4	2 8				2	2	8 4	2		-	1 1				1 1	8.6		2,75	2,4 2
45	20				2	1 4		2	- 4			8	5 6		4	4	4	4	3 4	4	4	4	4 4	4	- 4	- 1	3 3,0		- 4	8,29	
	21				8	1 4						4	4 4		8	8	4	4	8 5	4			4 4	5			8 8,89	8,75		4	4 8
1	23				2	1 1	- 1		1	-	-	-	1				-	-	1 1			4	1 1	- 1		1	4 8,79	4	2,5	4	4.0 7
	21		3		2	1 1			- 1			4	2 2			2	4	4	2 5		4	*	1 1	*		*	2 5.25	4	2,75	3.25	3.75 3
	21					1 1	1	1	1		-	5	1 1	-	3	2	4	4	3 3			3	4 1			1	1 1.25	1,25		3.5	3.05
56	21		1	2	2	1 4		-	-	-			5 - 4		2	2		4	4 4	4	4	4	4 4	4	_	-	4 8.0	4,35		4,25	
5.6	20				2	1 1	- 1	- 1	4	4	4	4	2 4		2	2	4	4	4 5	4	4	4	4 1	4	- 1	4	3 5,21	N. 1	2,5	4,25	
	29		8			2 4						5	2 4	4		5	4	4	5 4	4			4 1			4	4 8.5	8,75	4	4,0	8,75 2
61.	n		3		2	1 1	- 1		1	-			2 4			1	-	1	2 5		1		1 1	1			4 2,5	4	2,5	1,25	
	29				2	2 1	1	1	4	4	4	5	4 4			2	4	2	3 4	4		3	2 4			2	3 1.29	4,25	3,25	5.25	8,25
64	20				2	1 1		2	1		2	4	2 2		2	2	2	2	1 4	2	2	2	1 1		4	1	1 2.5	1 1	2,5	1,0	1 1
	20		4		2	1 1	-	2		-				2	2	5	5	4	2 5			2	1 1	4	1	1	3 5,00	4	3	4	1,75 2
	20		3	2	2	1 1	- 1	1		4	8	4	1	1	2	8	4	4	3 4	4	3	8	3 3	- 4		1	4 2,71	1.5	2,8	1,71	1,71 P
68	129		4	2	2				-			5		-	3	2		4	2 5	4	2	5	4 3	*	- 2	3	3 3,5	8,75	3	3,5	1.75
10	20		8		2	2 4	2	1			1	4	2 4	-	4	2	5	4	3 5	5	3	4	4 5			4	1 1,79	1,9	1.5	4,0	4
	29		3		2	1 1	- 1	2			-	-	1 1		3		-	4	2 5		-	4	3 4	5		-	2 3,20	-	,111100	3.5	33 3
	21				8	4 5	5	5	5	5	5	4	5 5		5	- 5	5	5	5 4	4	3	3	4 5		- i	4	3 3	4.35		4.25	3.5 P
	56		2		2	1 1			-	8	8	5	5 5		5	5	5	4	4 3	5	5	5	5 5		- 1	1	1	8	3	4	5 4
16	11		3		3	4 5		8	8	8	8	8	8 8		8	8	8	8	8 8	4	4	8	4 3	3	1	1	8 8	1 1		1	3,75 2
rr	38		3	1	2	3 8	1	5		-	4	4	4 2		3	9	5	5	5 2	2	2	3	2 3	3		2	1 8,8	4	3	4.5	2.75 2
7	21		3		2	1 2	2	2	2	2	2	4	4 4		2	3	4	4	1 2	2	4	4	3 3		1	1	1 1	1,25	2,5	1,75	3.5 2
80	21				2	1 1	1	2			-	5	3 4		3	3	4	5	3 4	4	3	4	4 2	4	- 2	4	2 2	4,25	2,25	4	1.75 2
	19				2	2 4	1	4	4	2	-	4	3 4	2		4	3	2	3 5	2	4	4	4 2	3	2	2	2 1.25	- <u> </u>	3.5	1.25	3.5 7
83	20				2	1 8	2	2	4	4	5	4	2 2	4	2	2	2	8	2 5	3	2	5	1 1	5	4	3	5 2,75	1,75	2,5	3	3 3
#1	11				2	1 1	1	1	1	1	1	2	2 4		2	2	3	3	3 4	2	3	4	1 1	4	- 1	1	1 1	2,5	2,75	2,75	1 1
95	23		3		2	2 2		4	4	5	5	5	5 4		2	2	5	4	4 5	4	4	4	3 2	3	2	4	2 3,95	5	3,5	4.5	1.75 2
88	20				2	1 2	2	2	2	*	-	-	2 4		2	2	4	4	2 4	2	4	4	3 1	3		1	3 3	t 3,5	2,5	2,5	3.5 7
10	30		3	2	2	1 1	1	1	3	3	3	4	3 4		3	3	3	3	3 4	3	3	4	1 1	1	1	1	1 1	1,25	2	2,75	2.75
H.	21		3		2	1 5	- 1	3	2	-	4	4	2 4	2	3	2	4	4	3 4	-	5	4	3 2		- 4	5	4 3,3	1,95	2,75	1,25	4 1
1	21		3	2		1 1	4	1	4	2	2	5	5 2		3	3	3	8	3 4	4	4	4	1 1	4	4	1	3 3,5	4,5	2,25	1,25	1,75
64	20		3		2	1 1	- 1	2	-	-	-	4	1 1	- 1	2	2	4	4	* 2 3 3	4	4	4	4 4	1	- 1	1	1 1		- 1	1,5	4
95	22		3	2	2	1 1	1	1	1	3	3	5	3 5		3	3	5	5	1 4	5	5	5	5 1	1	1	1	5 1	3	2,75	1,75	5 3
96	23		1	1	2	2 5	- 1	4	- 4	- 4	4	4	4 5	4	3	2	2	4	3 4	4	2	4	3 3	1	4	4	3 4	4	3,5	1,25	1,25